Publications Catalog



 1995 to present
 (updated every quarter)
 Center for Agricultural and Rural Development

CONTENTS

CARD Publications by Type
Monographs
Staff Reports
Technical Reports5
Working Papers6
Briefing Papers
Baltic Basin Agriculture and Environment Series
BALTIC Report Series
FAPRI Reports
GATT Research Papers
MATRIC Briefing Papers
MATRIC RESEARCH Papers
MATRIC Working Papers
Books and Miscellaneous Publications
CARD Publications by Author
CARD Newsletters
Iowa Ag Review (Last published Fall 2009)100
FAPRI Bulletin (Last published sept/Oct 2000)105
CARD report (last published May 1999)105

The Center for Agricultural and Rural Development is a public policy research and graduate training center at Iowa State University in Ames, Iowa. Operating within a land-grant institution, CARD embraces issue-driven research, outreach, and graduate teaching.

CARD programs embody academic excellence and interaction with policymakers, opinion leaders, farmers, business people, and leaders of agricultural organizations.

CARD conducts interdisciplinary research on the impacts of trade and agricultural policy; resource and environmental policy; food and nutrition policy; agricultural risk management policy; and science and technology policy.

IOWA STATE UNIVERSITY

Iowa State University does not discriminate on the basis of race, color, age, ethnicity, religion, national origin, pregnancy, sexual orientation, gender identity, genetic information, sex, marital status, disability, or status as a U.S. veteran. Inquiries can be directed to the Interim Assistant Director of Equal Opportunity and Compliance, 3280 Beardshear Hall, (515) 294-7612.

CARD Publications by Type

1995 to present

MONOGRAPHS

- Applications of Contingent Claims Theory to Microeconomic Problems. David A. Hennessy. July 1995. 95-M7.
- The Location of Marginal Production for Value-Added and Intermediate Goods: Optimal Policies and Trade Volumes. Frank Fuller. February 1998. 97-M9.
- Tradeoffs in Balancing Multiple Objectives of An Integrated Agricultural Economic and Environmental System. P.G. Lakshminarayan. July 1996. 96-M8.

STAFF REPORTS

- Agricultural Policies and Soil Degradation in Western Canada: An Agro-Ecological Economic Assessment. Report 3: The Integration of the Environmental and Economic Components. Prepared for Agriculture Canada by project team. Aziz Bouzaher, Jason F. Shogren, Derald Holtkamp, Philip Gassman, David Archer, P. Lakshminarayan, Alicia Carriquiry, Randall Reese, William H. Furtan, R. Cèsar Izaurralde, and Jim Kiniry. March 1995. 95-SR 75.
- Agricultural Policies and Soil Degradation in Western Canada: An Agro-Ecological Economic Assessment. Report 4: Modifications to CRAM and Policy Evaluation Results. Prepared for Agriculture Canada by project team. Aziz Bouzaher, Jason F. Shogren, Derald Holtkamp, Philip Gassman, David Archer, P. Lakshminarayan, Alicia Carriquiry, Randall Reese, Dharmaraju Kakani, William H. Furtan, R. Cèsar Izaurralde, and Jim Kiniry. July 1996. 96-SR 82.
- Agricultural Policies and Soil Degradation in Western Canada: An Agro-Ecological Economic Assessment. Report 5: Project Summary. Prepared for Agriculture Canada by project team. Aziz Bouzaher, Jason F. Shogren, Derald Holtkamp, Philip Gassman, David Archer, P. Lakshminarayan, Alicia Carriquiry, Randall Reese, Dharmaraju Kakani, William H. Furtan, R. Cèsar Izaurralde, and Jim Kiniry. August 1996. 96-SR 83.
- An Analysis of the Proposed Doha Round Modalities. FAPRI Staff, Bruce A. Babcock, Jacinto F. Fabiosa, Holger Matthey, Murat Isik, Simla Tokgoz, Amani El-Obeid, Chad E. Hart, Frank Fuller, Seth Meyer. June 2003. 03-SR 98. (Available online only).
- Assessing China's Potential Import Demand for Distillers Dried Grain: Implications for Grain Trade. Jacinto F. Fabiosa, James Hansen, Holger Matthey, Suwen Pan, and Francis Tuan. December 2009. 09-SR 104.

Assessing the Prevalence of Nutrient Inadequacy. Alicia L. Carriquiry. November 1998. 98-SR 87.

- China's Dairy Market: Consumer Demand Survey and Supply Characteristics. Frank H. Fuller, John C. Beghin, Dinghuan Hu, and Scott Rozelle. August 2004. 04-SR 99.
- Costs and Benefits to Taxpayers, Consumers, and Producers from U.S. Ethanol Policies. Bruce A. Babcock, Kanlaya Barr, and Miguel Carriquiry. July 2010. 10-SR 106.

- Economic Impact of a Ban on the Use of Over-the-Counter Antibiotics in U.S. Swine Rations. Dermot J. Hayes, Helen H. Jensen, Lennart Backstrom, and Jay Fabiosa. December 1999. 99-SR 90.
- Emerging Biofuels: Outlook of Effects on U.S. Grain, Oilseed, and Livestock Markets. Simla Tokgoz, Amani Elobeid, Jacinto Fabiosa, Dermot J. Hayes, Bruce A. Babcock, Tun-Hsiang (Edward) Yu, Fengxia Dong, Chad E. Hart, and John C. Beghin. May 2007. 07-SR 101.
- The Environmental Component of the National Pilot Project Integrated Modeling System. *Livestock Series Report 8.* Philip W. Gassman and Larry Hauck. November 1996. 96-SR 84.
- Estimated Correlations Among Days for the Combined 1989-91 CSFII. *Dietary Assessment Research Series Report* 4. A. L. Carriquiry, W.A. Fuller, J.J. Goyeneche, and H.H. Jensen. September 1995. 95-SR 77.
- Estimating Usual Dietary Intake Distributions: Adjusting for Measurement Error and Nonnormality in 24-Hour Food Intake Data. *Dietary Assessment Research Series Report 6*. S.M. Nusser, W.A. Fuller, and Patricia M. Guenther. December 1995. 95-SR 80.
- Estimation of the Usual Daily Intake Distributions of Ratios of Dietary Components. *Dietary Assessment Research Series Report 5*. A.L. Carriquiry, W.A. Fuller, J.J. Goyeneche, and K.W. Dodd. December 1995. 95-SR 79.
- An Evaluation of the Costs and Benefits of Iowa's Expanded Food and Nutrition Education Program (EFNEP). Final Report. Cory Wessman, Connie Betterley, and Helen H. Jensen. December 2000. 00-SR 93.
- An Exploration of Certain Aspects of CARB's Approach to Modeling Indirect Land Use from Expanded Biodiesel Production. Bruce A. Babcock and Miguel Carriquiry. February 2010. 10-SR 105.
- Iowa Wetlands: Perceptions and Values. Christopher Azevedo, Joseph A. Herriges, and Catherine L. Kling. March 2000. 00-SR 91.
- Livestock and the Environment: A National Pilot Project. The Policy Space, Economic Model, and Environmental Model Linkages. *Livestock Series Report 4*. Edward Osei, P.G. Lakshminarayan, Shannon Neibergs, Aziz Bouzaher, and S.R. Johnson. December 1995. 95-SR 78.
- Livestock Production and Feed Use by Rural Households in China: A Survey Report. Frank Fuller, Dinghuan Hu, Jikun Huang, and Dermot J. Hayes. November 2001. 01-SR 96.
- Local Economic Impacts of Welfare Reform in Iowa: A State and Local Database, Mary Jane Novenario, Helen H. Jensen, and Daniel Otto. May 1998. 98-SR 86.
- Managing the Risk of European Corn Borer Resistance to Transgenic Corn: An Assessment of Refuge Recommendations. Terrance M. Hurley, Silvia Secchi, Bruce A. Babcock, and Rick Hellmich. February 1999. 99-SR 88.
- The Midwest Feeds Consortium. Final Report. Anthony C. Ostrowski, Paul Brown, Rolando F. Flores, Robert Summerfelt, Keith Heffernan, Phillip J. Kaus, and Patricia Batres-Marquez. January 1999. 99-SR 89.
- Modeling Consumption with Limited Dependent Variables: Applications to Pork and Cheese. *Dietary* Assessment Research Series Report 3. Steven T. Yen and Helen H. Jensen. September 1995. 95-SR 76.
- The National Pilot Program Integrated Modeling System: Environmental Baseline Assumptions and Results for the APEX Model. *Livestock Series Report 9*. Philip W. Gassman. November 1997. 97-SR 85.

Prospects for Corn Ethanol in Argentina. Bruce A. Babcock and Miguel Carriquiry. June 2012. 12-SR 107.

- Rice Consumption in the United States: New Evidence from Food Consumption Surveys. S. Patricia Batres-Marquez and Helen H. Jensen. July 2005. 05-SR 100.
- A Semiparametric Transformation Approach to Estimating Usual Daily Intake Distributions. Dietary Assessment Series Report 2. S.M. Nusser, A.L. Carriquiry, K.W. Dodd, and W.A. Fuller. October 1995 (Revised). 95-SR 74.
- Sny Magill Watershed Modeling Project: Final Report. Ali Saleh, Philip W. Gassman, and Catherine L. Kling. July 2002 (Revised). 01-SR 95.
- Spatio-Temporal Statistical Modeling of Livestock Waste in Streams. Livestock Series Report 5. Noel Cressie and James J. Majure. June 1996. 96-SR 81.
- A Study of Households in Iowa that Left the Food Stamp Program. Helen H. Jensen, Steven Garasky, Cory Wessman, and Sarah M. Nusser. March 2002. 02-SR 97.
- The 2006/07 Iowa Grain and Biofuel Flow Study: A Survey Report.Tun-Hsiang (Edward) Yu, Chad E. Hart.October 2008. 08-SR 102.
- The 2007/08 Iowa Grain and Biofuel Flow Study: A Survey Report.Tun-Hsiang (Edward) Yu and Chad Hart. August 2009. 09-SR 103.
- Valuing Preservation and Improvements of Water Quality in Clear Lake. Christopher Azevedo, Joseph A. Herriges, and Catherine L. Kling. March 2001. 01-SR 94.

TECHNICAL REPORTS

- The Agricultural Policy Environmental EXtender (APEX) Model: An Emerging Tool for Landscape and Watershed Environmental Analyses. Philip W. Gassman, Jimmy R. Williams, Xiuying Wang, Ali Saleh, Edward Osei, Larry M. Hauck, R. César Izaurralde, and Joan D. Flowers. April 2009. 09-TR 49.
- Comparison of Land Use Area Estimates from Three Different Data Sources for the Upper Mississippi River Basin. Santhi Chinnisamy, Philip W. Gassman, Silvia Secchi, and Raghavan Srinivasan. February 2008. 08-TR 48.
- Cost of Production System Budgets. Paul D. Mitchell. June 1997. 97-TR 37.
- Cropland Cash Rental Rates in the Upper Mississippi River Basin. Lyubov A. Kurkalova, Christopher Burkart, and Silvia Secchi. October 2004. 04-TR 47.
- The FAPRI Baseline Model of the Federal Crop Insurance Program. Chad E. Hart and Darnell B. Smith. July 1998. 98-TR 40.

Fiscal SAMs and Fiscal Federalism. Maureen Kilkenny and Alicia Failde. November 1998. 98-TR 41.

- A General Conceptual Approach to Modeling the Livestock Sector: Application to the Japanese Swine-Pork Sector Model with Analysis of the "No Gate Price Policy Scenario." Jacinto F. Fabiosa. April 1999. 99-TR 43.
- Honduras Technical Manual: Conceptual Framework and Software Documentation. Samarendu Mohanty, Darnell B. Smith, William H. Meyers, S. Patricia Batres-Marquez. January 1997. 97-TR 34.
- Jamaica Technical Manual: Conceptual Framework and Software Documentation. Jacinto Fabiosa, Samarendu Mohanty, Darnell B. Smith, William H. Meyers, and S. Patricia Batres-Marquez. January 1997. 97-TR 33.

- The Long-Term Food Outlook for India. Samarendu Mohanty, Nikos Alexandratos, and Jelle Bruinsma. May 1998. 98-TR 38.
- Policy and Forecasting Models for the Chinese, South Korean, Australian, and European Union Meat Sectors. Ian Shaw, John Shaffer, V. Premakumar, and Dermot J. Hayes. January 1997. 97-TR 35.
- Policy and Projection Model for the Meat Sector in the People's Republic of China. Frank Fuller. March 1997. 97-TR 36.
- A Policy Model for the Livestock and Poultry Sectors of Mexico. Chad Barrett and Jacinto F. Fabiosa. June 1998. 98-TR 39.
- Regional Estimation of Soil Carbon and Other Environmental Indicators Using EPIC and i_EPIC. Philip W. Gassman, Todd Campbell, César Izaurralde, Allison M. Thomson, and Jay D. Atwood. April 2003. 03-TR 46.
- The Resource and Agricultural Policy System (RAPS): Upgrade and Documentation. JunJie Wu. November 2000. 00-TR 45.
- A Technical Guide to C-SIDE. Software for Intake Distribution Estimation. Dietary Assessment Research Series Report 9. Kevin Dodd. September 1996. 96-TR 32.
- The Turkish Agricultural Policy Analysis Model. A. Ali Koc, Darnell B. Smith, Frank Fuller, and Jacinto Fabiosa. November 1998. 98-TR 42.
- A User's Guide to *C-SIDE*. Software for Intake Distribution Estimation. Version 1.0. *Dietary Assessment Research Series Report 8*. Department of Statistics. Sarah Nusser, Alicia Carriquiry, Kevin Dodd, Wayne Fuller, Todd Krueger, and Helen Jensen. September 1996. 96-TR 31.
- A User's Guide to *SIDE*. (Software for Intake Distribution Estimation.) Version 1.0. *Dietary Assessment Research Series Report 7*. Department of Statistics. Kevin Dodd, Sarah Nusser, Alicia Carriquiry, Wayne Fuller, Helen Jensen, and Todd Krueger. August 1996. 96-TR 30.

WORKING PAPERS

- Accession of the Czech Republic, Hungary, and Poland to the European Union: Impacts on Agricultural Markets. Frank Fuller, John Beghin, Jacinto Fabiosa, Samarendu Mohanty, Cheng Fang, and Phillip Kaus. December 2000. 00-WP 259.
- Accounting for Product Substitution in the Analysis of Food Taxes Targeting Obesity. Zhen Miao, John C. Beghin, and Helen H. Jensen. December 2010. 10-WP 518.
- Acreage Allocation Model Estimation and Policy Evaluations for Major Crops in Turkey. A. Ali Koc. May 1999. 99-WP 220.
- Adjustments in Demand during Lithuania's Economic Transition. Ferdaus Hossain and Helen H. Jensen. February 1998. 98-WP 190.
- Agriculture and Agribusiness Reform in the CEE Nations and NIS: Issues and Opportunities. Stanley R. Johnson. August 1995. 95-WP 139.
- Agricultural Land Elasticities in the United States and Brazil. Kanlaya J. Barr, Bruce A. Babcock, Miguel Carriquiry, Andre Nasser, and Leila Harfuch. February 2010. 10-WP 505.

- Agricultural Production Clubs: Viability and Welfare Implications. Corinne Langinier and Bruce A. Babcock. August 2006. 06-WP 431. (Available online only).
- Agricultural Trade Restrictiveness in the European Union and the United States. Jean-Christophe Bureau and Luca Salvatici. June 2001. 01-WP 277.
- An Allais Measure of Production Sector Waste Due to Quotas. Lilyan E. Fulginiti and Richard K. Perrin. January 1996. 96-WP 146.
- Alternative Green Payment Policies under Heterogeneity When Multiple Benefits Matter. Jinhua Zhao, Catherine L. Kling, and Lyubov A. Kurkalova. July 2003. 03-WP 341.
- Alternative Intertemporal Permit Trading Regimes with Stochastic Abatement Costs. Hongli Feng and Jinhua Zhao. November 2002. 02-WP 318. (Available online only).
- An Analysis of Regional Economic Growth in the U.S. Midwest. Daniel C. Monchuk, John A. Miranowski, Dermot J. Hayes, and Bruce A. Babcock. April 2005. 05-WP 392.
- An Analysis of the Link between Ethanol, Energy, and Crop Markets. Simla Tokgoz and Amani Elobeid. November 2006. 06-WP 435.
- Animal Disease and the Industrialization of Agriculture. David A. Hennessy and Tong Wang. 10-WP 512. September 2010.
- Are All Taxes Equally Bad? How Replacing Iowa's Sales Tax Could Save Iowans More Than \$100 Million per Year. Harvey Lapan, GianCarlo Moschini, and Brad Caruth. September 2002. 02-WP 312.
- Are Eco-Labels Valuable? Evidence from the Apparel Industry. Wesley Nimon and John C. Beghin. November 1998. 99-WP 213.

Are Standards Always Protectionist? Stéphan Marette and John C. Beghin. June 2007. 07-WP 450.

Are U.S. Corn and Soybeans Becoming More Drought Tolerant? Tian Yu and Bruce A. Babcock. October 2009. 09-WP 500.

- Ask a Hypothetical Question, Get a Valuable Answer? Christopher D. Azevedo, Joseph A. Herriges, and Catherine L. Kling. December 2000. 00-WP 260. (Available online only).
- Assessing the Competitiveness of Indian Cotton Production: A Policy Analysis Matrix Approach. Samarendu Mohanty, Cheng Fang, and Jagadanand Chaudhary. May 2002. 02-WP 301.
- Assessing Consumers' Valuation of Cosmetically Damaged Apples Using a Mixed Probit Model. Chengyan Yue, Helen H. Jensen, Daren S. Mueller, Gail R. Nonnecke, and Mark L. Gleason. December 2005. 05-WP 419.
- Assessing the Costs and Environmental Consequences of Agricultural Land Use Changes: A Site-Specific, Policy-Scale Modeling Approach. JunJie Wu, Richard M. Adams, Catherine L. Kling, and Katsuya Tanaka. May 2003. 03-WP 330.
- Assessing the Impact of the Exchange Rate and Its Volatility on Canadian Pork and Live Swine Exports to the United States and Japan. Jacinto F. Fabiosa. June 2002. 02-WP 305.
- Assessing the Impacts of Closing the River Gulf Grain Company on Local Producers of Corn and Soybeans. Miguel Carriquiry and Bruce A. Babcock. March 2004. 04-WP 357.

- Bayesian Estimation of Technical Efficiency of a Single Input. Lyubov A. Kurkalova and Alicia L. Carriquiry. November 2000. 00-WP 254.
- Behavioral Incentives, Equilibrium Endemic Disease, and Health Management Policy for Farmed Animals. David A. Hennessy. December 2005. 05-WP 418.
- Biofuels: Potential Production Capacity, Effects on Grain and Livestock Sectors, and Implications for Food Prices and Consumers. Dermot J. Hayes, Bruce A. Babcock, Jacinto F. Fabiosa, Simla Tokgoz, Amani Elobeid, Tun-Hsiang Yu, Fengxia Dong, Chad E. Hart, Eddie Chavez, Suwen Pan, Miguel Carriquiry, and Jerome Dumortier. March 2009. 09-WP 487.

Biosecurity and Infectious Animal Disease. David A. Hennessy. November 2005. 05-WP 413.

- Biotechnology and the Development of Food Markets: Retrospect and Prospects. GianCarlo Moschini. August 2008. 08-WP 477.
- Biotechnology and Pest Resistance: An Economic Assessment of Refuges. Terrance M. Hurley, Bruce A. Babcock, and Richard L. Hellmich. October 1997. 97-WP 183.
- The Budgetary and Producer Welfare Effects of Revenue Insurance. David A. Hennessy, Bruce A. Babcock, and Dermot J. Hayes. June 1997. 97-WP 180.
- The Budgetary and Resource Allocation Effects of Revenue Assurance. David A. Hennessy, Bruce A. Babcock, and Dermot J. Hayes. February 1995. 95-WP 130.
- Business Organization and Coordination in Marketing Specialty Hogs: A Comparative Analysis of Two Firms from Iowa. Brent Hueth, Maro Ibarburu, and James Kliebenstein. November 2005. Working Paper 05-WP 415.
- Buying Ecological Services: Nature's Harmonies, Fragmented Reserves and the Agricultural Extensification Debate. David A. Hennessy and Harvey Lapan. November 2008. 08-WP 482.
- The Calibration of Incomplete Demand Systems in Quantitative Analysis. John C. Beghin, Jean-Christophe Bureau, and Sophie Drogué. January 2003. 03-WP 324.
- Calibration and Validation of SWAT for the Upper Maquoketa River Watershed. Pipat Reungsang, Ramesh S. Kanwar, Manoj Jha, Philip W. Gassman, Khalil Ahmad, and Ali Saleh. June 2005. 05-WP 396.
- Can Spot and Contract Markets Co-Exist in Agriculture? Miguel Carriquiry and Bruce A. Babcock. April 2004 (Revised). 02-WP 311.
- Can Quality Revitalize the Alaskan Salmon Industry? Bruce A. Babcock and Quinn Weninger. April 2004. 04-WP 359.
- Carbon Sequestration, Co-Benefits, and Conservation programs. Hongli Feng, Catherine L. Kling, and Philip W. Gassman. November 2004. 04-WP 379.
- Carbon Sequestration in Agricultural Soils: Discounting for Uncertainty. Lyubov A. Kurkalova. March 2005. 05-WP 388.
- Carbon Sequestration in Agriculture: Value and Implementation. Hongli Feng, Jinhua Zhao, and Catherine L. Kling. September 2000. 00-WP 256. (Available online only).
- Challenges in Modeling the Effects of Trade Agreements on the Agricultural Sector. Patrick C. Westhoff, Jacinto F. Fabiosa, John C. Beghin, and William H. Meyers. April 2004. 04-WP 358.

- Changing Diets in China's Cities: Empirical Fact or Urban Legend? Fengxia Dong and Frank H. Fuller. November 2006. 06-WP 437.
- Changing Diets in China's Cities: Empirical Fact or Urban Legend? Fengxia Dong and Frank H. Fuller. September 2007 (Revised). 06-WP 437.
- Children's Consumption of Fruits and Vegetables: Do School Environment and Policies Affect Choice At School and Away from School? Ariun Ishdorj, Helen H. Jensen, and Mary Kay Crepinsek. September 2012. 12-WP 531.
- China's Accession to the WTO: What Is at Stake for Agricultural Markets? Frank Fuller, John Beghin, Stéphane De Cara, Jacinto Fabiosa, Cheng Fang, and Holger Matthey. June 2001. 01-WP 276.
- China's Cotton Policy and the Impact of China's WTO Accession and Bt Cotton Adoption on the Chinese and U.S. Cotton Sectors. Cheng Fang and Bruce A. Babcock. January 2003. 03-WP-322.
- China's Rural and Urban Household Survey Data: Collection, Availability, and Problems. Cheng Fang, Eric Wailes, and Gail Cramer. October 1998. 98-WP 202.
- The Choice of Tillage, Rotation, and Soil Testing Practices: Economic and Environmental Implications. JunJie Wu, Bruce A. Babcock, and P.G. Lakshminarayan. July 1996.96-WP 161.
- Climate Change Sensitivity Assessment on Upper Mississippi River Basin Streamflows Using Swat. Manoj Jha, Jeff G. Arnold, Philip W. Gassman, and Roy Gu. January 2004. 04-WP 353.
- Cognitive Dissonance as a Means of Reducing Hypothetical Bias. Frode Alfnes, Chengyan Yue, and Helen H. Jensen. February 2009. 09-WP 486.
- The Collective-Quality Promotion in the Agribusiness Sector: An Overview. Stéphan Marette. October 2005. 05-WP 406.
- Common Labels and Market Mechanisms. Christine Boizot-Szantai, Sébastien Lecocq, and Stéphan Marette. September 2005. 05-WP 405. (Available online only).
- Computing the Average Per Acre Indemnity Payments for Corn in Iowa. Chad Hart and Darnell Smith. August 1996. 96-WP 163.
- A Conceptual Framework for Evaluating Agricultural Economic and Environmental Tradeoffs in the Central Nebraska Basins Using Field-Level Area Study Data. P.G. Lakshminarayan, Bruce A. Babcock, and Paul Mitchell. July 1996. 96-WP 162.
- The Consequences of Co-benefits for the Efficient Design of Carbon Sequestration Programs. Hongli Feng and Catherine L. Kling. March 2005. 05-WP 390.
- The Conservation Reserve Program in the Presence of a Working Land Alternative: Implications for Environmental Quality, Program Participation, and Income Transfer. Hongli Feng, Catherine L. Kling, Lyubov A. Kurkalova, Silvia Secchi, and Philip W. Gassman. August 2005. 05-WP 402.
- Consumer and Producer Influences in Agricultural Policy Formulation: Some Empirical Evidence. Virender Gautam, Sudhir Chaudhary, and Darnell B. Smith. January 1997. 97-WP 175.
- Consumer Demand for Major Foods in Egypt. Basem Fayaad, Stanley R. Johnson, and Mohamed El-Khishin. August 1995. 95-WP 138.
- Consumers' Demand for Pork Quality: Applying Semantic Network Analysis. Carola Grebitus and Maike Bruhn. May 2006. 06-WP 423.

- Contract and Exit Decisions in Finisher Hog Production. Fengxia Dong, David A. Hennessy, and Helen H. Jensen. June 2008. 08-WP 469.
- Cooperative Formation and Financial Contracting in Agricultural Markets. Brent Hueth, Philippe Marcoul, and Roger Ginder. December 2003. 03-WP 349.
- Cooperatives and Contracting in Agriculture: The Case of West Liberty Foods. Roger Ginder, Brent Hueth, and Philippe Marcoul. October 2005. 05-WP 408.
- Coordinating to Eradicate Animal Disease, and the Role of Insurance Markets. David A. Hennessy. November 2007. 07-WP 457.
- The Cost of Agricultural Carbon Savings. Uwe A. Schneider. June 2002. 02-WP 306.
- A Cost-Based Model of Seasonal Production, with Application to Milk Policy. David A. Hennessy and Jutta Roosen. January 2003. 03-WP 323.
- The Cost of the U.S. Sugar Program Revisited. John C. Beghin, Barbara El Osta, Jay R. Cherlow, and Samarendu Mohanty. March 2001. 01-WP 273.
- The Costs of Improving Food Safety in the Meat Sector. Helen H. Jensen, Laurian J. Unnevehr, and Miguel I. Gomez. February 1998. 98-WP 189.
- Crop-Based Biofuel Production under Acreage Constraints and Uncertainty. Mindy L. Baker, Dermot J. Hayes, and Bruce A. Babcock. February 2008. 08-WP 460.
- Crop Insurance Rates and the Laws of Probability. Bruce A. Babcock, Chad E. Hart, and Dermot J. Hayes. April 2002. 02-WP 298.
- Crop Nutrient Needs Potentially Supplied by Livestock Manure in Iowa, Illinois, and Indiana. Erda Wang, Bruce A. Babcock, and Terrance M. Hurley. July 1998. 98-WP 194.
- A Crop Yield Expectation Stochastic Process with Beta Distribution as Limit. David A. Hennessy. November 2009. 09-WP 501.

Crop Yield Skewness under the Law of Minimum Technology. David A. Hennessy. July 2007. 07-WP 451.

- CRP Targeting for Wildlife Habitat: A New Indicator Using the 1992 National Resources Inventory. P.G. Lakshminarayan, Bruce A. Babcock, and Robert Kellogg. February 1996. 96-WP 150.
- Dairy Food Consumption, Production, and Policy in Japan. Isabelle Schluep Campo and John C. Beghin. August 2005. 05-WP 401.
- Demand for Food Commodities by Income Groups in Indonesia. Helen H. Jensen and Justo Manrique. October 1996. 96-WP 166.
- The Designation of Co-benefits and Its Implication for Policy: Water quality versus Carbon Sequestration in Agricultural Soils. Silvia Secchi, Manoj Jha, Lyubov A. Kurkalova, Hongli Feng, Philip W. Gassman, and Catherine L. Kling. March 2005. 05-WP 389.
- The Determinants of Dairy Farm Location. *Livestock Series Report 7*. Edward Osei and P. G. Lakshminarayan. December 1996. 96-WP 174.
- Determinants of Household Expenditures on Alcohol. Steven T. Yen and Helen H. Jensen. December 1995. 95-WP 144.

- Determinants of Iowa Cropland Cash Rental Rates: Testing Ricardian Rent Theory. Xiaodong Du, David A. Hennessy, and William M. Edwards. October 2007. 07-WP 454. (Available online only).
- Determinants of World Demand for U.S. Corn Seeds: The Role of Trade Costs. Sampath Jayasinghe, John C. Beghin, and GianCarlo Moschini. January 2009. 09-WP 484.
- Disaggregated Welfare Effects of Agricultural Price Policies in Urban Indonesia. Helen H. Jensen and Justo Manrique. December 1996. 96-WP 173.
- Discounting Spotted Apples: Investigating Consumers' Willingness to Accept Cosmetic Damage in an Organic Product. Chengyan Yue, Frode Alfnes, and Helen H. Jensen. November 2006. 06-WP 436.
- Distillers Dried Grain Product Innovation and Its Impact on Adoption, Inclusion, Substitution, and Displacement Rates in a Finishing Hog Ration. Jacinto F. Fabiosa. September 2008. 08-WP 478.
- Does Health Information Matter for Modifying Consumption? A Field Experiment Measuring the Impact of Risk Information on Fish Consumption. Jutta Roosen, Stéphan Marette, Sandrine Blanchemanche, and Philippe Verger. October 2006. 06-WP 434.
- Does a Rising Biofuels Tide Raise All Boats? A Study of Cash Rent Determinants for Iowa Farmland under Hay and Pasture. Xiaodong Du, David A. Hennessy, and William M. Edwards. October 2008. 08-WP 479.
- The Doha Round of the World Trade Organization: Appraising Further Liberalization of Agricultural Markets. Bruce A. Babcock, John C. Beghin, Jacinto F. Fabiosa, Stéphane De Cara, Amani El-Obeid, Cheng Fang, Chad E. Hart, Murat Isik, Holger Matthey, Alexander E. Saak, Karen Kovarik, Abner W. Womack, Robert E. Young II, Pat Westhoff, Joe Trujillo, D. Scott Brown, Brian Willott, Daniel Madison, Seth Meyer, John Kruse, and Julian Binfield. November 2002. 02-WP 317.
- Do Macroeconomic Shocks Impact the Economic Efficiency of Small Farmers? The Case of Wetland Rice Farmers in Indonesia. Jacinto F. Fabiosa, Helen H. Jensen, and Dong Yan. May 2004. 04-WP 364.
- Double Dividend with Trade Distortions: Analytical Results and Evidence from Chile. John C. Beghin and Sébastien Dessus. September 1999. 99-WP 225.
- The Dynamic Formation of Willingness to Pay: An Empirical Specification and Test. Jay R. Corrigan, Catherine L. Kling, and Jinhua Zhao. March 2003. 03-WP 327.
- Dynamics of Biofuel Stock Prices: A Bayesian Approach. Xiaodong Du, Dermot J. Hayes, and Cindy Yu. September 2009. 09-WP 498.
- The Dynamics of Carbon Sequestration and Alternative Carbon Accounting with an Application to the Upper Mississippi River Basin. Hongli Feng. March 2005. 05-WP 386. (Available online only).
- The Dynamics of Carbon Sequestration and Measures of Cost-Effectiveness. Hongli Feng. December 2002. 02-WP 320. (Available online only).

Eco-Labels and International Trade in Textiles. Wesley Nimon and John C. Beghin. June 1999. 99-WP 221.

- An Econometric Decomposition of Aggregate Data: Application to the EU-15 Average Cattle Slaughter Weight. V. Premakumar and Jacinto F. Fabiosa. December 1998. 98-WP 205.
- Economic Aspects of Agricultural and Food Biosecurity in the United States. David A. Hennessy. March 2007. 07-WP 444.

- Economic and Environmental Co-benefits of Carbon Sequestration in Agricultural Soils: Retiring Agricultural Land in the Upper Mississippi River Basin. Hongli Feng, Lyubov A. Kirkalova, Catherine L. Kling, and Philip W. Gassman. February 2005. 05-WP 384.
- An Economic and Environmental Evaluation of Farm Bill Policy Options Using the CEEPES-FAPRI Modeling System. P.G. Lakshminarayan and Bruce A. Babcock. June 1995. 95-WP 137.
- Economic Benefits and Costs of Biotechnology Innovations in Agriculture. GianCarlo Moschini. January 2001. 01-WP 264.
- Economic Evaluation of Bt Corn Refuge Insurance. Paul D. Mitchell, Terrance M. Hurley, and Richard L. Hellmich. June 2000. 00-WP 243.
- The Economic Implications of Using HACCP as a Food Safety Regulatory Standard. Laurian Unnevehr and Helen H. Jensen. September 1999. 99-WP 228.
- The Economic, Environmental, and Fiscal Impacts of a Targeted Renewal of Conservation Reserve Program Contracts. Bruce A. Babcock, P.G. Lakshminarayan, and JunJie Wu. February 1995. 95-WP 129.
- Economic Potential of Biomass-Based Fuels for Greenhouse Gas Emission Mitigation. Uwe A. Schneider and Bruce A. McCarl. August 2001. 01-WP 280.
- Economic Potential of Greenhouse Gas Emission Reductions: Comparative Role for Soil Sequestration in Agriculture and Forestry. Uwe A. Schneider, Bruce A. McCarl, Brian C. Murray, Jimmy R. Williams, and Ronald D. Sands. August 2001. 01-WP 281.
- The Economics of Patents: An Overview. Corinne Langinier and GianCarlo Moschini. February 2002. 02-WP 293.
- Economies of Feedlot Scale, Biosecurity, Investment, and Endemic Livestock Disease. David A. Hennessy. September 2006. 06-WP 433.
- The Effect of Future Availability of Information on Willingness to Pay. Jay Corrigan. December 2001. 01-WP 290.
- Effects of Agricultural Greenhouse Gas Emission Mitigation Policies: The Role of International Trade. Uwe A. Schneider, Heng-Chi Lee, Bruce A. McCarl, and Chi-Chung Chen. July 2001. 01-WP 279.
- Effects of Credit Constraints on Productivity and Rural Household Income in China. Fengxia Dong, Jing Lu, and Allen M. Featherstone. October 2010. 10-WP 516.
- The Effects of Crop Insurance Subsidies and Sodsaver on Land Use Change.Ruiqing Miao, David A. Hennessy, Hongli Feng. September 2012. 12-WP 530.
- Effects of Family, Friends, and Relative Prices on Fruit and Vegetable Consumption by African American Youths. Oleksandr Zhylyevskyy, Helen H. Jensen, Steven B. Garasky, Carolyn E. Cutrona, and Frederick X. Gibbons. September 2010. 10-WP 515.
- Effects of Regional Trade Agreements on Trade in Agrifood Products: Evidence from Gravity Modeling Using Disaggregated Data. Sampath Jayasinghe and Rakhal Sarker. September 2004. 04-WP 374.
- Effects of Site-Specific Management on the Application of Agricultural Inputs. David A. Hennessy, Bruce A. Babcock, and Timothy E. Fiez. March 1996. 96-WP 156.
- The Effects of Soybean Protein Changes on Major Agricultural Markets. Prem V. Premakumar and Paul Gallagher. June 1996. 96-WP 160.

- The Efficiency of Sequestering Carbon in Agricultural Soils. Gregory R. Pautsch, Lyubov A. Kurkalova, Bruce A. Babcock, and Catherine L. Kling. August 2000. 00-WP 246.
- Egypt's Household Expenditure Pattern: Does It Alleviate a Food Crisis? Jacinto F. Fabiosa and Ibrahim Soliman. August 2008. 08-WP 475.
- An Empirical Analysis of the Effects of Joint Decisions on Food Stamp Program, Temporary Assistance for Needy Families, and Labor Force Participation. Sonya Kostova Huffman and Helen H. Jensen. September 2002. 02-WP 314.
- An Empirical Analysis of Joint Decisions on Labor Supply and Welfare Participation. Gi Kang, Sonya K. Huffman, and Helen H. Jensen. May 2004. 04-WP 361.
- An Empirical Estimation of the Probability of Agricultural Subsidies for Wheat. Sudhir Chaudhary and Virender Gautam. January 1997. 97-WP 176.
- Empirical Tests of Impacts of Rationing: The Case of Poland in Transition. Sonya Kostova Huffman and Stanley R. Johnson. February 2000. 00-WP 237.
- Environment and Trade in Developing Economies: A Primer for the World Bank's Global Economic Prospects 2001. John C. Beghin. August 2000. 00-WP 247.
- Environmental Conservation in Agriculture: Land Retirement versus Changing Practices on Working Land. Hongli Feng, Lyubov A. Kurkalova, Catherine L. Kling, Philip W. Gassman. June 2004. 04-WP 365. (Available online only).
- Environmental and Distributional Impacts of Conservation Targeting Strategies. JunJie Wu, David Zilberman, and Bruce A. Babcock. November 1999. 99-WP 230.
- Environmental Impacts of Emerging Biomass Feedstock Markets: Energy, Agriculture, and the Farmer. Rebecca S. Dodder, Amani Elobeid, Timothy L. Johnson, P. Ozge Kaplan, Lyubov A. Kurkalova, Silvia Secchi, and Simla Tokgoz. December 2011. 11-WP 526.
- Environmental Policy, Technology Substitution, and Cross-Media Transfers. *Livestock Series Report 6*. Edward Osei and Bruce A. Babcock. November 1996. 96-WP 169.
- Environmental Valuation under Dynamic Consumer Behavior. Jinhua Zhao and Catherine L. Kling. January 2002. 02-WP 292. (Available online only).
- Equilibrium and Efficient Land-Use Arrangements under Spatial Externality on a Lattice. Alexander E. Saak. October 2004. 04-WP 376.
- Estimating Atrazine Leaching in the Midwest. Michael R. Burkart, Philip W. Gassman, Thomas B. Moorman, and Piyush Singh. October 1998. 98-WP 201.
- Estimating the Costs of MPCI Under the 1994 Crop Insurance Reform Act. Chad Hart and Darnell Smith. March 1996. 96-WP 158.
- Estimating Costs of Revenue Assurance. Feng Xu, Chad Hart, Darnell Smith, and William H. Meyers. September 1995. 95-WP 140.
- Estimating Non-linear Weather Impacts on Corn Yield—A Bayesian Approach. Tian Yu and Bruce A. Babcock. April 2011. 11-WP 522.
- Estimation and Welfare Calculations in a Generalized Corner Solution Model with an Application to Recreation Demand. Daniel J. Phaneuf, Catherine L. Kling, and Joseph A. Herriges. July 1998. 99-WP 207.

- Estimation of a Binary Choice Model with Grouped Choice Data. Lyubov A. Kurkalova and Sergey Rabotyagov. January 2005. 05-WP 381.
- Estimation of Demand for Wheat by Classes for the United States and the European Union. Samarendu Mohanty, E. Wesley F. Peterson, and Darnell B. Smith. July 1997. 97-WP 181.
- Ethanol, Mandates, and Drought: Insights from a Stochastic Equilibrium Model of the U.S. Corn Market. Lihong Lu McPhail and Bruce A. Babcock. March 2008. 08-WP 464.
- EU Enlargement and Technology Transfer to New Member States. Simla Tokgoz. November 2005. 05-WP 414.
- Evaluating the Saskatchewan Short-Term Hog Loan Program. Donald Lien and David A. Hennessy. February 2005. 05-WP 385.
- Evaluation of EPIC for Three Minnesota Cropping Systems. S. W. Chung, P. W. Gassman, D. R. Huggins, and G. W. Randall. March 2000. 00-WP 240.
- Evaluation of the Tile Flow Component of the SWAT Model under Different Management Systems. Khalil Ahmad, Philip W. Gassman, and Ramesh Kanwar. June 2002. 02-WP 303.
- An Evaluation of Soil Test Information in Agricultural Decision Making. Bruce A. Babcock, Alicia L. Carriquiry, and Hal S. Stern. January 1996. 96-WP 147.
- An Evaluation of the USDA Food Security Measure with Generalized Linear Mixed Models. Jean D. Opsomer, Helen H. Jensen, and Suwen Pan. September 2002. 02-WP 310.
- FAPRI Analysis of the Proposed "Agenda 2000" European Union CAP Reforms. William H. Meyers, Dermot J. Hayes, Darnell Smith, Samarendu Mohanty, Sudhir Chaudhary, Steve Elmore, Jacinto Fabiosa, Frank Fuller, Chad Hart, Karen Kovarik. March 1998. 98-WP 191.
- Farmer Participation, the Dairy Industry, and the Rise of Dairy Production in China. Jikun Huang, Yunhua Wu, Zhijian Yang, Scott Rozelle, Jacinto Fabiosa, and Fengxia Dong. August 2008. 08-WP 476.
- Farm-Level Analysis of Risk Management Proposals. Bruce A. Babcock, Chad E. Hart, Gary M. Adams, and Patrick C. Westhoff. February 2000. 00-WP 238.
- Farm-Level Feed Demand in Turkey. Frank Fuller, A. Ali Koc, Haydar Sengul, and Ahmet Bayaner. October 1999. 99-WP 226.
- Farm Policies and Added Sugars in US Diets. John C. Beghin and Helen H. Jensen. February 2008. 08-WP 462.
- Feed-Grain Consumption by Traditional Pork-Producing Households in China. Cheng Fang and Frank Fuller. October 1998. 98-WP 203.
- Feeding and the Equilibrium Feeder Animal Price-Weight Schedule. David A. Hennessy. June 2005. 05-WP 395.
- Firm Relocation Threats and Copy Cat Costs. Darin Wohlgemuth and Maureen Kilkenny. March 1996 (Revised). 95-WP 142.
- A Flexible Multistage Demand System Based on Indirect Separability. GianCarlo Moschini. December 2000. 00-WP 265. (Available online only).

- The Food-Away-from-Home Consumption Expenditure Pattern in Egypt. Jacinto F. Fabiosa. July 2008. 08-WP 474.
- Food Security and Agricultural Protection in South Korea. John C. Beghin, Jean-Christophe Bureau, and Sung Joon Park. September 2001. 01-WP 284.
- Food Self-Sufficiency, Comparative Advantage, and Agricultural Trade: A Policy Analysis Matrix for Chinese Agriculture. Cheng Fang and John Beghin. November 2000 (Revised). 99-WP 223.
- Generation of Simulated Daily Precipitation and Air and Soil Temperatures. Paul D. Mitchell. January 2000. 00-WP 234.
- Genetic Information in Agricultural Productivity and Product Development. David A. Hennessy, John A. Miranowski, and Bruce A. Babcock. April 2003. 03-WP 329.
- Genetically Modified Crop Innovations and Product Differentiation: Trade and Welfare Effects in the Soybean Complex. Andrei Sobolevsky, GianCarlo Moschini, and Harvey Lapan. November 2002. 02-WP 319.
- Geographical Indications and the Competitive Provision of Quality in Agricultural Markets. GianCarlo Moschini, Luisa Menapace, and Daniel Pick. January 2008. 08-WP 458.
- Get a GRIP: Should Area Revenue Coverage Be Offered through the Farm Bill or as a Crop Insurance Program? Nicholas Paulson and Bruce A. Babcock. January 2007. 07-WP 440.
- Global Agricultural Liberalization: An In-Depth Assessment of What Is At Stake. Dominique van der Mensbrugghe and John C. Beghin. September 2004. 04-WP 370.
- Global Agricultural Trade and the Doha Round: What Are the Implications for North and South? John C. Beghin, David Roland-Holst, and Dominique van der Mensbrugghe. June 2002. 02-WP 308.
- Green Payments and Dual Policy Goals. Hongli Feng. June 2002. 02-WP 304. (Available online only).
- Green Subsidies in Agriculture: Estimating the Adoption Costs of Conservation Tillage from Observed Behavior. Lyubov Kurkalova, Catherine Kling, and Jinhua Zhao. April 2003 (Revised). 01-WP 286.
- Greenhouse Gas Impacts of Ethanol from Iowa Corn: Life Cycle Analysis versus System-wide Accounting. Hongli Feng, Ofir D. Rubin, and Bruce A. Babcock. February 2008. 08-WP 461.
- Greenhouse Gas Mitigation through Energy Crops in the United States with Implications for Asian-Pacific Countries. Uwe A. Schneider and Bruce A. McCarl. September 2001. 01-WP 274.
- Greenhouse Gas and Nitrogen Fertilizer Scenarios for U.S. Agriculture and Global Biofuels. Amani Elobeid, Miguel Carriquiry, Jacinto F. Fabiosa, Kranti Mulik, Dermot J. Hayes, Bruce A. Babcock, Jerome Dumortier, and Francisco Rosas. June 2011. 11-WP 524.
- Groundnut Trade Liberalization: A South-South Debate? John C. Beghin, Ndiame Diop, Holger Matthey, and Mirvat Sewadeh. November 2003. 03-WP 347.
- Growing Demand for Animal-Protein-Source Products in Indonesia: Trade Implications. Jacinto F. Fabiosa. July 2005. 05-WP 400.
- The Growth and Direction of the Biodiesel Industry in the United States. Nick D. Paulson and Roger G. Ginder. May 2007. 07-WP 448.

- Government Intervention and Trends in the Indian Oilseeds Sector: An Analysis of Alternative Policy Scenarios. Sudhir Chaudhary. June 1997. 97-WP 179.
- Guaranteed Tender Beef: Opportunities and Challenges for a Differentiated Agricultural Product. Miguel Carriquiry. September 2004. 04-WP 371.
- HACCP as a Regulatory Innovation to Improve Food Safety in the Meat Industry. Laurian J. Unnevehr and Helen H. Jensen. February 1996. 96-WP 152.
- HACCP in Pork Processing: Costs and Benefits. Helen H. Jensen and Laurian J. Unnevehr. September 1999. 99-WP 227.
- Harvesting the Greenhouse through Altered Land Management: Economic Potential and Market Design Challenges. Uwe A. Schneider, Bruce A. McCarl, and Richard Woodward. December 2001. 01-WP 288.
- Health Information and the Choice of Fish Species: An Experiment Measuring the Impact of Risk and Benefit Information. Stéphan Marette, Jutta Roosen, Sandrine Blanchemanche, and Philippe Verger. April 2006. 06-WP 421.
- Historical Development and Applications of the EPIC and APEX Models. Philip W. Gassman, Jimmy R. Williams, Verel W. Benson, R. César Izaurralde, Larry M. Hauck, C. Allan Jones, Jay D. Atwood, James R. Kiniry, and Joan D. Flowers. June 2005. 05-WP 397.
- How Market Efficiency and the Theory of Storage Link Corn and Ethanol Markets. Mindy L. Mallory, Dermot J. Hayes, and Scott H. Irwin. December 2010. 10-WP 517.
- How to Promote Quality Perception in Wine Markets: Brand Advertising or Geographical Indication?. Chengyan Yue, Stéphan Marette, and John C. Beghin. August 2006. 06-WP 426.
- Hydrologic Simulations of the Maquoketa River Watershed Using SWAT. Manoj Jha. June 2009. 09-WP 492.
- Identity Preservation and False Labeling in the Food Supply Chain. Alexander E. Saak. February 2002. 02-WP 295.
- Identity Preservation and Labeling of Genetically Modified Products: System Design and Enforcement Issues. Harvey Lapan and GianCarlo Moschini. October 2004. 04-WP 375.
- The Impact of Energy Markets on the EU Agricultural Sector. Simla Tokgoz. January 2009. 09-WP 485.
- The Impact of Ethanol Production on U.S. and Regional Gasoline Markets: An Update to 2012. Xiaodong Du and Dermot J. Hayes. May 2012. 12-WP 528.
- Index Insurance, Probabilistic Climate Forecasts, and Production. Miguel Carriquiry and Daniel E. Osgood. March 2008. 08-WP 465.
- The Impact of Biofuels Policy on Agribusiness Stock Prices. Fatma Sine Tepe, Xiaodong Du, and David A. Hennessy. September 2009. 09-WP 497.
- The Impact of Chinese Accession to the World Trade Organization on U.S. Meat and Feed-Grain Producers. Frank Fuller and Dermot J. Hayes. July 1998. 98-WP 195.
- Impacts of Ethanol on Planted Acreage in Market Equilibrium. Hongli Feng and Bruce A. Babcock. June 2008. 08-WP 472.
- The Impact of Ethanol Production on US and Regional Gasoline Markets: An Update to May 2009. Xiaodong Du and Dermot J. Hayes. April 2011. 11-WP 523.

- The Impact of Ethanol Production on U.S. and Regional Gasoline Prices and on the Profitability of the U.S. Oil Refinery Industry. Xiaodong Du and Dermot J. Hayes. April 2008. 08-WP 467.
- Impact of High Crop Prices on Environmental Quality: A Case of Iowa and the Conservation Reserve Program. Silvia Secchi and Bruce A. Babcock. May 2007. 07-WP 447.
- The Impact of Soil Conservation Policies on Carbon Sequestration in Agricultural Soils of the Central United States. Paul D. Mitchell, P.G. Lakshminarayan, Toshitsugu Otake, and Bruce A. Babcock. November 1996. 96-WP 170.
- The Impact of the Berlin Accord and European Enlargement on Dairy Markets. Frank Fuller, John Beghin, Samarendu Mohanty, Jacinto Fabiosa, Cheng Fang, and Phillip Kaus. December 1999. 99-WP 231.
- The Impact of the European Enlargement and Common Agricultural Policy Reforms on Agricultural Markets: Much Ado about Nothing? Jacinto F. Fabiosa, John C. Beghin, Fengxia Dong, Amani Elobeid, Frank H. Fuller, Holger Matthey, Simla Tokgoz, and Eric Wailes. January 2005. 05-WP 382.
- Impact of the South Korea-U.S. Free Trade Agreement on the U.S. Livestock Sector. Jacinto F. Fabiosa, Dermot J. Hayes, and Fengxia Dong. November 2007. WP 07-WP 455.
- Impact of Watershed Subdivision Level on Flows, Sediment Loads, and Nutrient Losses Predicted by SWAT. Manoj Jha, Philip W. Gassman, Silvia Secchi, Roy Gu, and Jeff Arnold. October 2002. 02-WP 315.
- Impacts of Agricultural Practices and Policies on Potential Nitrate Water Pollution in the Midwest and Northern Plains of the United States. JunJie Wu, Bruce A. Babcock, and P.G. Lakshminarayan. February 1996. 96-WP 148.
- The Impacts of Climate Change on Stream Flow in the Upper Mississippi River Basin: A Regional Climate Model Perspective. Manoj Jha, Zaitao Pan, Eugene S. Takle, and Roy Gu. July 2003. 03-WP 337.
- Impacts of the Economic Reform Program on the Performance of the Egyptian Agricultural Sector. Ibrahim Soliman, Jacinto F. Fabiosa, Mohamed Gaber Amer, and Siham Kandil. July 2010. 10-WP 509.
- Implied Objectives of U.S. Biofuel Subsidies. Ofir D. Rubin, Miguel Carriquiry, and Dermot J. Hayes. February 2008. 08-WP 459.
- Industry Compliance Costs: What Would They Look Like in a Risk-Based Integrated Food System? Laurian J. Unnevehr and Helen H. Jensen. June 2001. 01-WP 278.
- Infectious Disease, Productivity, and Scale in Open and Closed Animal Production Systems. David A. Hennessy, Jutta Roosen, and Helen H. Jensen. July 2004. 04-WP 367.
- Inference Based on Alternative Bootstrapping Methods in Spatial Models with an Application to County Income Growth in the United States. Daniel C. Monchuk, Dermot J. Hayes, John A. Miranowski, and Dayton M. Lambert. May 2010.10-WP 507.
- Inference Based on Alternative Bootstrapping Methods in Spatial Models with an Application to County Income Growth in the United States. Daniel C. Monchuk, Dermot J. Hayes, and John A. Miranowski. June 2008. 08-WP 471.
- Influence of the Premium Subsidy on Farmers' Crop Insurance Coverage Decisions. Bruce A. Babcock and Chad E. Hart. April 2005. 05-WP 393.
- Influences of Permanence on the Comparative Value of Biological Sequestration versus Emissions Offsets. Bruce A. McCarl, Brian C. Murray, and Uwe A. Schneider. August 2001. 01-WP 282.

- Informality, Size, and Regulation: Theory and an Application to Egypt. Marcelo M. Giugale and Sherif El-Diwany. December 1997. 97-WP 185.
- Information Sharing and Oligopoly in Agricultural Markets: The Role of Bargaining Associations. Brent Hueth and Philippe Marcoul. September 2002. 02-WP 313.
- Informed Control Over Inputs and Extent of Industrial Processing. David A. Hennessy. June 2005. 05-WP 398.
- Innovation and Trade with Endogenous Market Failure: The Case of Genetically Modified Products. Harvey E. Lapan and GianCarlo Moschini. May 2002. 02-WP 302.
- Innovation at the State Level: Initial Effects of Welfare Reform in Iowa. Shao-Hsun Keng, Steve Garasky, and Helen H. Jensen. November 1999. 99-WP 232.
- Inspection Intensity and Market Structure. Stéphan Marette. October 2005. 05-WP 412.
- Institutional Impact of GATT: An Examination of Market Integration and Efficiency in the World Beef and Wheat Market under the GATT Regime. Jacinto F. Fabiosa. April 1999. 99-WP 218.
- Institutions and the Value of Nonpoint Source Measurement Technology: Carbon Sequestration in Agricultural Soils. Lyubov A. Kurkalova, Catherine L. Kling, and Jinhua Zhao. July 2003. 03-WP 338.
- Insuring Against Losses from Transgenic Contamination: The Case of Pharmaceutical Maize. David Ripplinger, Dermot J. Hayes, Susana Goggi, and Kendall Lamkey. June 2008. 08-WP 470.
- Insuring Eggs in Baskets. Chad E. Hart, Dermot J. Hayes, and Bruce A. Babcock. July 2003. 03-WP 339.
- Insuring Uncertainty in Value-Added Agriculture: Ethanol Production. Nick D. Paulson, Bruce A. Babcock, Chad E. Hart, and Dermot J. Hayes. April 2004. 04-WP 360.
- Intellectual Property Rights and Crop-Improving R&D under Adaptive Destruction. Oleg Yerokhin and GianCarlo Moschini. June 2007. 07-WP 449.
- Intellectual Property Rights and the World Trade Organization: Retrospect and Prospects. GianCarlo Moschini. May 2003. 03-WP 334.
- Intra-Household Allocation and Consumption of WIC-Approved Foods: A Bayesian Approach. Ariun Ishdorj, Helen H. Jensen, and Justin Tobias. July 2007. 07-WP 452.
- Intra-Industry Trade, Multilateral Trade Integration, and Invasive Species Risk. Anh T. Tu and John C. Beghin. December 2006. 06-WP 439.
- Investigation of Equivalent Scales in Demand Using Latvia's Household Budget Survey. Ferdaus Hossain and Helen H. Jensen. April 1995. 95-WP 134.
- Investment in Cellulosic Biofuel Refineries: Do Renewable Identification Numbers Matter? Ruiqing Miao, David A. Hennessy, and Bruce A. Babcock. September 2010. 10-WP 514.
- Irreversible Abatement Investment Under Cost Uncertainties: Tradable Emissions Permits and Emissions Charges. Jinhua Zhao. May 2000. 00-WP 252. (Available online only).
- Is There a Latin-American Debt Crisis Building Up in Eastern Europe? A Comparative Analysis. Dagney Faulk and Marcelo M. Giugale. December 1997. 97-WP 186.

- KRAM—A Sector Model of Danish Agriculture: Background and Framework Development. Torben Wiborg. June 1998. 98-WP 193.
- Kriging with Nonparametric Variance Function Estimation. J. D. Opsomer, D. Ruppert, M. P. Wand, U. Holst, and O. Hossjer. February 1998. 98-WP 188.
- Labeling Regulations and Segregation of First- and Second-Generation Genetically Modified Products: Innovation Incentives and Welfare Effects. GianCarlo Moschini and Harvey Lapan. April 2005. 05-WP 391.
- Land Allocation Effects of the Global Ethanol Surge: Predictions from the International FAPRI Model. Jacinto F. Fabiosa, John C. Beghin, Fengxia Dong, Amani Elobeid, Simla Tokgoz, and Tun-Hsiang Yu. March 2009. 09-WP 488.
- Law of One Price in International Commodity Markets: A Fractional Cointegration Analysis. Samarendu Mohanty, Darnell B. Smith, E. Wesley F. Peterson, and William H. Meyers. February 1996. 96-WP 155.
- Land-Use Credits to Corn Ethanol: Accounting for Distillers Dried Grains with Solubles as a Feed Substitute in Swine Rations. Jacinto F. Fabiosa. April 2009. 09-WP 489.
- Land Retirement Program Design in the Presence of Crop Insurance Subsidies. David A. Hennessy. July 2009. 09-WP 495.
- Ledger Provision in Hog Marketing Contracts. David A. Hennessy and Donald Lien. June 2003. 03-WP 336.
- Linking Revealed and Stated Preferences to Test External Validity. Joseph A. Herriges, Catherine L. Kling, and Christopher Azevedo. May 1999. 99-WP 222.
- Lithuania's Food Demand During Economic Transition. Ferdaus Hossain and Helen H. Jensen. January 2000. 00-WP 236.
- Livestock Revenue Insurance. Chad E. Hart, Bruce A. Babcock, and Dermot J. Hayes. August 1999 (Revised). 99-WP 224.
- Location and the Low Income Experience: Analyses of Program Dynamics in the Iowa Family Investment Program. Helen H. Jensen, Shao-Hsun Keng, and Steven Garasky. August 2000. 00-WP 244.
- Location and Marketing under Marketing Assistance Loan and Loan Deficiency Payment Programs. Alexander E. Saak. April 2002. 02-WP 297.
- Location, Planting Decisions, and the Marketing of Quality-Differentiated Agricultural Commodities. Alexander E. Saak. May 2003. 03-WP 331.
- Location of Production and Endogenous Water Quality Regulation: A Look at the U.S. Hog Industry. Mark Metcalfe. April 1999. 99-WP 219.
- Managing European Corn Borer Resistance to Bt Corn with Dynamic Refuges. Silvia Secchi, Terrance M. Hurley, and Richard L. Hellmich. October 2001. 01-WP 287.
- Managing Quality under Heterogeneous Consumer Demand and Product Quality. Miguel Carriquiry and Bruce A. Babcock. October 2005. 05-WP 410.

Managing Sustainable Agricultural Development. Stanley R. Johnson. May 1995. 95-WP 135.

Market Impact of Domestic Offset Programs. Tristan Brown, Amani Elobeid, Jerome Dumortier, and Dermot Hayes. January 2010. 10-WP 502.

- The Market for U.S. Meat Exports in Eastern Canada. Dermot J. Hayes and Roxanne Clemens. November 1999. 99-WP 229.
- Measurement of Government Intervention: A Comparison of Alternative Concepts. Virender Gautam, Sudhir Chaudhary, James R. Prescott, and Darnell B. Smith. March 1997. 97-WP 177.
- Measurement of Welfare Change: A Review. Zuhair Hassan. November 1995. 95-WP 141.
- The Midwest Welfare Program and Labor Force Participation. Sonya Kostova Huffman. March 2001. 01-WP 272.
- The Minimum Safety Standard, Consumers' Information, and Competition. Stéphan Marette. February 2007. 07-WP 441.
- Modeling the Effects of Pasture Expansion and Yield Increase on Emissions from Land-Use Change. Jerome Dumortier, Dermot J. Hayes, Miguel Carriquiry, Fengxia Dong, Xiaodong Du, Amani Elobeid, Jacinto F. Fabiosa, and Kranti Mulik. February 2010. 10-WP 504.
- Modeling Interdependent Participation Incentives: Dynamics of a Voluntary Livestock Disease Control Program. Tong Wang and David A. Hennessy. April 2012.12-WP 527.
- Modeling Tariff Rate Quotas in a Global Context: The Case of Sugar Markets in OECD Countries. Dominique van der Mensbrugghe, John C. Beghin, and Don Mitchell. September 2003. 03-WP 343.
- Modeling World Peanut Product Markets: A Tool for Agricultural Trade Policy Analysis. John C. Beghin and Holger Matthey. May 2003. 03-WP 332.
- More Impacts of Economic Reform in Poland: Welfare Changes within a Consistent Framework. Sonya Kostova Huffman and Stanley R. Johnson. March 2001. 01-WP 271.
- Moving from Uniform to Variable Fertilizer Rates on Iowa Corn: Effects on Rates and Returns. Bruce A. Babcock and Gregory R. Pautsch. October 1997. 97-WP 182.
- Multilateral Trade and Agricultural Policy Reforms in Sugar Markets. Amani Elobeid and John C. Beghin. September 2005 (Revised.) 04-WP 356. (Originally published March 2004).
- Multiple Benefits of Carbon-Friendly Agricultural Practices: Empirical Assessment of Conservation Tillage. Lyubov A. Kurkalova, Catherine L. Kling, and Jinhua Zhao. February 2003. 03-WP 326.
- Net Returns of Alternative Crops on Flood-Prone Land: Louisa County, Iowa, and Saline County, Missouri. John Kruse, Paul Mitchell, Aziz Bouzaher, and Darnell Smith. February 1995. 95-WP 132.
- New Aggregate and Source-Specific Pork Import Demand Elasticity for Japan: Implications to U.S. Exports. Jacinto F. Fabiosa and Yekaterina S. Ukhova. October 2000. 00-WP 253.
- A New General Conceptual Approach to Modeling the Livestock Sector: An Application to the Japanese Swine-Pork Sector. Jacinto F. Fabiosa and Xiaoting Qi. December 1998. 98-WP 204.
- A Nonlinear Offset Program to Reduce Nitrous Oxide Emissions Induced by Excessive Nitrogen Application. Francisco Rosas, Bruce A. Babcock, and Dermot J. Hayes. April 2011. 11-WP 521.
- Nonparametric Bounds on Welfare Measures: A New Tool for Nonmarket Valuation. John Crooker and Catherine L. Kling. November 1998. 99-WP 208.

Nontariff Barriers. John C. Beghin. December 2006. 06-WP 438.

- Not All DDGS Are Created Equal: Nutrient-Profile-Based Pricing to Incentivize Quality. Jacinto F. Fabiosa. November 2008. 08-WP 481.
- Observations on Cooperative Bargaining in U.S. Agricultural Markets. Brent Hueth and Philippe Marcoul. October 20032. 02-WP 316.
- On the Demand for a State-Contingent, Cost-Saving Seed Trait. David A. Hennessy and Alexander E. Saak. December 2002. 02-WP 321.
- On Monoculture and the Structure of Crop Rotations. David A Hennessy. August 2004. 04-WP 369.
- On the Premium for Revenue Insurance under Joint Price and Yield Risk. Alexander E. Saak. July 2004. 04-WP 368.
- On the Segregation of Genetically Modified, Conventional, and Organic Products in European Agriculture: A Multi-market Equilibrium Analysis. GianCarlo Moschini, Harun Bulut, and Luigi Cembalo. October 2005. 05-WP 411.
- Optimal Antibiotic Usage with Resistance and Endogenous Technological Change. Silvia Secchi and Bruce A. Babcock. February 2001. 01-WP 269.
- Optimal Chinese Agricultural Trade Patterns under the Laws of Comparative Advantage. Dermot J. Hayes and Frank Fuller. December 1999. 99-WP 233.
- Optimal Design of Permit Markets with an Ex Ante Pollution Target. Sergey S. Rabotyagov, Hongli Feng, and Catherine L. Kling. August 2006. 06-WP 430.
- Optimal Design of a Voluntary Green Payment Program Under Asymmetric Information. JunJie Wu and Bruce A. Babcock. February 1995. 95-WP 131.
- Optimal Information Acquisition under a Geostatistical Model. Gregory R. Pautsch, Bruce A. Babcock, and F. Jay Breidt. April 1999. 99-WP 217.
- Optimal Placement of Conservation Practices Using Genetic Algorithm with SWAT. Manoj Jha, Sergey Rabotyagov, and Philip W. Gassman. July 2009. 09-WP 496.
- Optimal Quality Assurance Systems for Agricultural Outputs. Miguel Carriquiry, Bruce A. Babcock, and Roxana Carbone. March 2003. 03-WP 328.
- Optimal Sampling Under a Geostatistical Model. Greg Pautsch, Bruce A. Babcock, and F. Jay Breidt. October 1998. 98-WP 200.
- Option Pricing on Renewable Commodity Markets. Sergio H. Lence and Dermot J. Hayes. July 2002. 02-WP 309.
- Outlook for Asian Dairy Markets: The Role of Demographics, Income, and Prices, The. Fengxia Dong. June 2005. 05-WP 399.
- Output Supply and Input Demand System of Commercial and Backyard Poultry Producers in Indonesia. Jacinto F. Fabiosa, Helen H. Jensen, and Dong Yan. May 2004. 04-WP 363.
- A Paradox for Agro-Environmental Land Policy. David A. Hennessy and Hongli Feng. October 2009. 09-WP 499.
- Parallel Research, Multiple Intellectual Property Right Protection Instruments, and the Correlation among R&D Projects. Harun Bulut and GianCarlo Moschini. September 2005. 05-WP 404.

- Pass-Through in United States Beef Cattle Prices. Huan Zhao, Xiaodong Du, and David A. Hennessy. 09-WP 494. July 2009.
- Patents and Other Intellectual Property Rights. GianCarlo Moschini. May 2001. 01-WP 275.
- Pharmaceutical and Industrial Traits in Genetically Modified Crops: Co-existence with Conventional Agriculture. GianCarlo Moschini. August 2006. 06-WP 429.
- Piecemeal Reform of Trade and Environmental Policy When Consumption Also Pollutes. Mark R. Metcalfe and John C. Beghin. February 1999. 99-WP 209.
- The Planting Real Option in Cash Rent Valuation. Xiaodong Du and David A. Hennessy. February 2008. 08-WP 463.
- Policy Persistence in Environmental Regulation. Jinhua Zhao and Catherine L. Kling. August 2000. 00-WP 257. (Available online only).
- The Potential of U.S. Agriculture and Forestry to Mitigate Greenhouse Gas Emissions: An Agricultural Sector Analysis. Uwe A. Schneider and Bruce A. McCarl. May 2002. 02-WP 300.
- A Primer on US Sugar in the 2007 US Farm Bill. John C. Beghin. February 2007. 07-WP 442.

Problems of Rational Agricultural Land Use in Ukraine. Viktor F. Saiko. December 1995. 95-WP 145.

- Producer Subsidy Equivalents and Evaluation of Support to Russian Agricultural Producers. Sergei Strokov and William H. Meyers. November 1996. 96-WP 168.
- Product Differentiation and Segregation in Agricultural Systems: Non-Genetically Modified and Specialty Corn and Soybean Crops in Iowa. John A. Miranowski, Helen H. Jensen, S. Patricia Batres-Marquez, and Ariun Ishdorj. February 2004. 04-WP 354.
- Product Development Cost Seasonality, Region Marginalization, and a More Demanding Consumer. David A. Hennessy. November 2004. 04-WP 378.
- Production and Abatement Distortions under Noisy Green Taxes. Hongli Feng and David A. Hennessy. October 2005. 05-WP 409.
- Production Efficiency in Ukrainian Agriculture and the Process of Economic Reform. Lyubov A. Kurkalova and Helen H. Jensen. October 1996. 96-WP 167.
- The Production and Price Impact of Biotech Crops. Graham Brookes, Tun-Hsiang (Edward) Yu, Simla Tokgoz, and Amani Elobeid. January 2010. 10-WP 503.
- Production Risk and the Estimation of Ex Ante Cost Functions. GianCarlo Moschini. December 2000. 00-WP 262. (Available online only).
- Program Participation and Farm-Level Adoption of Conservation Tillage: Estimates from a Multinomial Logit Model. Bruce A. Babcock, Nabil M. Chaherlie, and P.G. Lakshminaryan. May 1995. 95-WP 136.
- Quality and Competition: An Empirical Analysis across Industries. John M. Crespi and Stéphan Marette. March 2006. 06-WP 420.
- Quality Signaling and International Trade in Food Products. Jean-Christophe Bureau, Estelle Gozlan, and Stéphan Marette. August 2001. 01-WP 283.

- Quantification of Sanitary, Phytosanitary, and Technical Barriers to Trade for Trade Policy Analysis. John C. Beghin and Jean-Christophe Bureau. December 2001. 01-WP 291.
- R&D Spillovers in Agriculture: Results from a Trade Model. Simla Tokgoz. September 2003. 03-WP 344.
- Rankings of Risk Management Strategies Combining Crop Insurance Products and Marketing Positions. Chad E. Hart and Bruce A. Babcock. February 2001. 01-WP 267.
- The Rapid Rise of China's Dairy Sector: Factors Behind the Growth in Demand and Supply. Frank H. Fuller, Jikun Huang, Hengyun Ma, and Scott Rozelle. May 2005. 05-WP 394.
- Real Options and the WTP/WTA Disparity. Jinhua Zhao and Catherine L. Kling. November 1998. 99-WP 206.
- Reconciling Chinese Meat Production and Consumption Data. Frank Fuller, Dermot Hayes, and Darnell Smith. February 1999. 99-WP 210.
- The Regulatory Choice between a Label and a Minimum-Quality Standard. Stèphan Marette. December 2005. 05-WP 416.
- Recreation Demand Using Physical Measures of Water Quality. Kevin J. Egan, Joseph A. Herriges, Catherine L. Kling, and John A. Downing. October 2004. 04-WP 372. (Available online only).
- Re-evaluation of Welfare Changes During the Transition in Poland. Sonya Kostova Huffman and Stanley R. Johnson. November 2000. 00-WP 255.
- A Reexamination of Price Dynamics in the International Wheat Market. Samarendu Mohanty, William H. Meyers, and Darnell B. Smith. November 1996. 96-WP 171.
- The Regional Distribution of Farm-Level Impacts from Acreage Set-Asides. Bruce A. Babcock. December 2000. 00-WP 263.
- Regional Welfare Programs and Labor Force Participation. Sonya Kostova Huffman and Maureen Kilkenny. May 2003 (Revised). 02-WP 296. (Originally published March 2002).
- Reinsuring Group Revenue Insurance with Exchange-Provided Revenue Contracts. Bruce A. Babcock, Steven C. Griffin, and Dermot Hayes. March 1999. 99-WP 212.
- The Relative Efficiency of Voluntary Versus Mandatory Environmental Regulations. JunJie Wu and Bruce A. Babcock. November 1996. 96-WP 172.
- Relative Growth of Subsidiary Farming in Post-Soviet Economies: A Labor Supply Story. Lyubov A. Kurkalova and Helen H. Jensen. September 2000. 00-WP 249.
- Removal of U.S. Ethanol Domestic and Trade Distortions: Impact on U.S. and Brazilian Ethanol Markets. Amani Elobeid and Simla Tokgoz. 06-WP 427. October 2006 (Revised).
- Reputation, Quality Observability, and the Choice of Quality Assurance Systems. Miguel Carriquiry and Bruce A. Babcock. September 2004. 04-WP 373.
- Reputations, Market Structure, and the Choice of Quality Assurance Systems in the Food Industry. Miguel Carriquiry and Bruce A. Babcock. November 2004. 04-WP 377.
- Resource or Waste? The Economics of Swine Manure Storage and Management. Ronald A. Fleming, Bruce A. Babcock, and Erda Wang. February 1998 (Revised). 97-WP 178.

- Response to "Ethanol Production and Gasoline Prices: A Spurious Correlation" by Knittel and Smith. Dermot Hayes. August 2012. 12-WP 529.
- Reversing the Property Rights: Practice-Based Approaches for Controlling Agricultural Nonpoint-Source Water Pollution When Emissions Aggregate Nonlinearly.Sergey Rabotyagov, Adriana Valcu, Catherine L. Kling. September 2012. 12-WP 533.
- A Review of Agricultural Policy Evolution, Agricultural Data Sources, and Food Supply and Demand Studies in Egypt. Ibrahim Soliman, Jacinto F. Fabiosa, and Halah Bassiony. March 2010. 10-WP 506.
- Robust Estimates of Value of a Statistical Life for Developing Economies: An Application to Pollution and Mortality in Santiago. Brad J. Bowland and John C. Beghin. December 1998. 99-WP 214.
- Rural/Urban Residence Location Choice. Tubagus Feridhanusetyawan and Maureen Kilkenny. March 1996. 96-WP 157.
- Salvadoran Consumption of Ethnic Foods in the United States. S. Patricia Batres-Marquez, Helen H. Jensen, and Gary W. Brester. October 2001. 01-WP 289.
- Sampling Schemes for Policy Analyses Using Computer Simulation Experiments. Alicia L. Carriquiry, F. Jay Breidt, and P.G. Lakshminarayan. November 1997. 97-WP 184.
- Sampling Schemes for Policy Analyses Using Computer Simulation Experiments. Alicia L. Carriquiry, F. Jay Breidt, and P.G. Lakshminarayan. February 1996. 96-WP 153.
- Seasonality, Capital Inflexibility, and the Industrialization of Animal Production. Jutta Roosen, David A. Hennessy, and Thia C. Hennessy. December 2004 (Revised). 04-WP 351.
- Second Response to Knittel and Smith. Dermot Hayes. 12-WP 532. September 2012.
- Sensitivity of Carbon Emission Estimates from Indirect Land-Use Change. Jerome Dumortier, Dermot J. Hayes, Miguel Carriquiry, Fengxia Dong, Xiaodong Du, Amani Elobeid, Jacinto F. Fabiosa, and Simla Tokgoz. July 2009. 09-WP 493.
- Short-Run Price and Welfare Impacts of Federal Ethanol Policies. Lihong Lu McPhail and Bruce A. Babcock. June 2008. 08-WP 468.
- Slaughterhouse Rules: Human Error, Food Safety, and Uniformity in Meat Packing. David A. Hennessy. October 2003. 03-WP 346.
- Social Assistance Programs and Outcomes: Food Assistance in the Context of Welfare Reform. Recent Evidence from the United States. Sonya Kostova Huffman and Helen H. Jensen. September 2006 (Revised). 03-WP 335.
- The Soil and Water Assessment Tool: Historical Development, Applications, and Future Research Directions. Philip W. Gassman, Manuel R. Reyes, Colleen H. Green, and Jeffrey G. Arnold. February 2007. 07-WP 443.
- Spatial Arrangements of Externality Generating and Receiving Activities. Alexander E. Saak. November 2003. 03-WP 348.
- Spatial Heterogeneity and the Choice of Instruments to Control Nonpoint Pollution. JunJie Wu and Bruce A. Babcock. September 1996. 96-WP 164.
- Spatial Production Concentration, Demand Uncertainty, and Multiple Markets. Alexander E. Saak. July 2003. 03-WP 340.

- Spatial Production Concentration under Yield Risk and Risk Aversion. Alexander E. Saak. May 2004. 04-WP 362.
- Speculation and Volatility Spillover in the Crude Oil and Agricultural Commodity Markets: A Bayesian Analysis. Xiaodong Du, Cindy L. Yu, and Dermot J. Hayes. May 2009. 09-WP 491.
- State Trading Companies, Time Inconsistency, Imperfect Enforceability and Reputation. Tigran A. Melkonian and Stanley R. Johnson. April 1998. 98-WP 192.
- State Trading Enterprises in a Differentiated Environment: The Case of Global Malting Barley Markets. Fengxia Dong, Thomas L. Marsh, and Kyle W. Stiegert. December 2003. 03-WP 350.
- Statistical Considerations for the USDA Food Insecurity Index. Jean D. Opsomer, Helen H. Jensen, Sarah M. Nusser, Dorin Drignei, and Yasuo Amemiya. June 2002. 02-WP 307.
- Stochastic Dynamic Northern Corn Rootworm Population Model. Paul D. Mitchell and Walter Riedell. January 2000. 00-WP 235.
- Strategic Behavior, Institutional Change, and the Future of Agriculture. Stanley R. Johnson. September 1998. 98-WP 199.
- A Study of the Factors that Influence Consumer Attitudes Toward Beef Products Using the Conjoint Market Analysis Tool. Brian Mennecke, Anthony Townsend, Dermot J. Hayes, and Steven Lonergan. August 2006. 06-WP 425.
- Subsidies! The Other Incentive-Based Instrument: The Case of the Conservation Reserve Program. Hongli Feng, Catherine L. Kling, Lyubov A. Kurkalova, and Silvia Secchi. October 2003. 03-WP 345.
- The Subsidy for Adopting Conservation Tillage: Estimation from Observed Behavior. Lyubov A. Kurkalova, Catherine L. Kling, and Jinhua Zhao. September 2001. 01-WP 286.

Sugar Policy Reform in the Republic of Turkey. A. Ali Koc and Frank Fuller. August 1998. 98-WP 197.

- Support Prices as Policy Tools in Dairy Industry: Issues in Theoretical Modeling. V. Premakumar and Sudhir Chaudhary. February 1996. 96-WP 151.
- Systemic Failure in the Provision of Safe Food. David A. Hennessy, Jutta Roosen, and Helen H. Jensen. April 2002. 02-WP 299.
- Systemic Risk in U.S. Crop and Revenue Insurance Programs. Chuck Mason, Dermot J. Hayes, and Sergio H. Lence. March 2001. 01-WP 266.
- Tariff Equivalent of Technical Barriers to Trade with Imperfect Substitution and Trade Costs. Chengyan Yue, John C. Beghin, and Helen H. Jensen. November 2005 (Revised). 05-WP 383.
- Tariff Escalation and Invasive Species Risk. Anh Tu, John C. Beghin, and Estelle Gozlan. October 2005. 05-WP 407.
- Tax, Subsidy, and/or Information for Health: An Example from Fish Consumption. Stéphan Marette, Jutta Roosen, and Sandrine Blanchemanche. August 2007. 07-WP 453.
- Taxing Sweets: Sweetener Input Tax or Final Consumption Tax? Zhen Miao, John C. Beghin, and Helen H. Jensen. July 2010. 10-WP 510.
- Technical Efficiency of Grain Production in Ukraine. Lyubov A. Kurkalova and Helen H. Jensen. September 2000. 00-WP 250.

- Technical and Scale Efficiencies for Chinese Rural Credit Cooperatives: A Bootstrapping Approach in Data Envelopment Analysis. Fengxia Dong and Allen Featherstone. July 2004. 04-WP 366.
- Temporal and Spatial Evaluation of Soil Conservation Policies. P.G. Lakshminarayan and Bruce A. Babcock. February 1996. 96-WP 149.
- Testing for Constant Hedge Ratios in Commodity Markets: A Multivariate GARCH Approach. GianCarlo Moschini and Robert J. Myers. March 2001. 01-WP 268.
- Testing Day's Conjecture that More Nitrogen Decreases Crop Yield Skewness. Xiaodong Du, David A. Hennessy, and Cindy L. Yu. August 2010. 10-WP 511.
- Testing for the Monotone Likelihood Ratio Assumption. Jutta Roosen and David A. Hennessy. February 2003. 03-WP 325.
- Testing the Impact of Corporate Farming Restrictions on the Nebraska Hog Industry. Holger Matthey and Jeffrey S. Royer. October 2001. 01-WP 285.
- Time Series Evidence of Relationships Between U.S. and Canadian Wheat Prices. Samarendu Mohanty, Darnell B. Smith, and E. Wesley F. Peterson. February 1996. 96-WP 154.
- Toward a Normative Theory of Crop Yield Skewness. David A. Hennessy. June 2008. 08-WP 473.
- Toward a Theory of Food and Agriculture Policy Intervention for a Developing Economy with Particular Reference to Nigeria. Gbolagade B. Ayoola. December 1997. 97-WP 187.
- Towards Implementing Carbon Markets in Agriculture. Hongli Feng, Jinhua Zhao, and Catherine L. Kling. December 2000. 00-WP 261. (Available online only).
- Towards an Integrated Global Agricultural Greenhouse Gas Model: Greenhouse Gases from Agriculture Simulation Model (GreenAgSiM). Jerome Dumortier and Dermot J. Hayes. May 2009. 09-WP 490.
- Trade Integration, Environmental Degradation, and Public Health in Chile: Assessing the Linkages. John Beghin, Brad Bowland, Sebastian Dessus, David Roland-Holst, and Dominique van der Menbrugghe. February 1999. 99-WP 211.
- The Trade-off between Bioenergy and Emissions When Land Is Scarce. Nathan S. Kauffman and Dermot J. Hayes. January 2011. 11-WP 519.
- Transition to Markets and the Environment: Effects of the Change in the Composition of Manufacturing Output. Tomislav Vukina, John D. Beghin, and Ebru G. Solakoglu. March 1999. 99-WP 216.
- Transport Costs and Rural Development. Maureen Kilkenny. April 1995. 95-WP 133.
- Trends in Sudanese Cereal Production, Consumption, and Trade. Ali H. Abdelrahman. August 1998. 98-WP 198.
- U.S. Farm Policy and the Variability of Commodity Prices and Farm Revenue. Sergio H. Lence and Dermot J. Hayes. February 2000. 00-WP 239.
- U.S. Farm Policy and the World Trade Organization: How Do They Match Up? Chad E. Hart and Bruce A. Babcock. February 2002. 02-WP 294.
- U.S. Food Expenditures Away From Home by Type of Meal. Helen H. Jensen and Steven T. Yen. December 1995. 95-WP 143.

- U.S. Proposal for WTO Agriculture Negotiations: Its Impact on U.S. and World Agriculture. John Beghin, Fengxia Dong, Amani Elobeid, Jay Fabiosa, Frank Fuller, Chad Hart, Karen Kovarik, Simla Tokgoz; Edward Yu, Holger Matthey (consultant), Eric Wailes, University of Arkansas; and the FAPRI Staff of the University of Missouri-Columbia. December 2005. 05-WP 417.
- U.S. Sugar Policy Options and Their Consequences under NAFTA and Doha. David Abler, John C. Beghin, David Blandford, and Amani Elobeid. June 2006. 06-WP 424.
- U.S. Universities' Net Returns from Patenting and Licensing: A Quantile Regression Analysis. Harun Bulut and GianCarlo Moschini. September 2006. 06-WP 432.
- Urban Demand for Dairy Products in China: Evidence from New Survey Data. Frank H. Fuller, John C. Beghin, and Scott Rozelle. November 2004. 04-WP 380.
- Urban Demand for Edible Oils and Fats in China: Evidence from Household Survey Data. Cheng Fang and John C. Beghin. August 2000. 00-WP 245.
- The Uruguay Round of GATT: Potential Opportunities for Egypt. Karen Oerter and William H. Meyers. January 1995. 95-WP 128.
- Using a Farmer's Beta for Improved Estimation of Actual Production History (APH) Yields. Miguel Carriquiry, Bruce A. Babcock, and Chad E. Hart. March 2005. 05-WP 387.
- Using Income Classes to Estimate Consumption Parameters for Food Policy Analysis. Jacinto Fabiosa, Samarendu Mohanty, Darnell B. Smith, and William H. Meyers. June 1996. 96-WP 159.
- Validation of EPIC for Two Watersheds in Southwest Iowa. S.W. Chung, P.W. Gassman, L.A. Kramer, J.R. Williams, and R. Gu. March 1999. 99-WP 215.
- Valuing Resource Access with Seminonparametric Techniques: An Application to Clear Lake. John R. Crooker. January 2004. 04-WP 352.
- Vertical Product Differentiation, Entry-Deterrence Strategies, and Entry Qualities. Yong-Hwan Noh and GianCarlo Moschini. May 2006 (Revised). 05-WP 403.

Watching Corn Grow: A Hedonic Study of the Iowa Landscape. Silvia Secchi. April 2007. 07-WP 445.

- Water Quality Modeling for the Raccoon River Watershed Using SWAT. Manoj K. Jha, Jeffrey G. Arnold, and Philip W. Gassman. August 2006. 06-WP 428.
- Waterfowl Populations and the Conservation Reserve Program in the Prairie Pothole Region of North and South Dakota. Terrance M. Hurley, Bruce A. Babcock, Ronald E. Reynolds, and Charles R. Loesch. October 1996. 96-WP 165.
- A Welfare Analysis of the U.S. Ethanol Subsidy. Xiaodong Du, Dermot J. Hayes, and Mindy Baker. November 2008 (Revised). 08-WP 480.
- Welfare Changes from the U.S. Ethanol Tax Credit: The Role of Uncertainty and Interlinked Commodity Markets. Mindy Baker. December 2008. 08-WP 483.
- Welfare and Labor Force Participation for Low-Wealth Families: Implications for Labor Supply. Sonya Kostova Huffman. March 2001. 01-WP 270.
- Welfare Dependence, Recidivism, and the Future for Recipients of Temporary Assistance for Needy Families (TANF). Shao-Hsun Keng, Steven Garasky, and Helen H. Jensen. July 2000. 00-WP 242.

- Welfare Impacts of Cross-Country Spillovers in Agricultural Research. Sergio H. Lence and Dermot J. Hayes. April 2007. 07-WP 446.
- Welfare-Improving Collusion in the Japanese Pork Import Market. Jacinto F. Fabiosa. August 2000. 00-WP 248.
- Welfare Reducing Trade and Optimal Trade Policy. E. Kwan Choi and Hamid Beladi. August 1998. 98-WP 196.
- Westernization of the Asian Diet: The Case of Rising Wheat Consumption in Indonesia. Jacinto F. Fabiosa. April 2006. 06-WP 422.
- What Effect Does Free Trade in Agriculture Have on Developing Country Populations Around the World? Jacinto F. Fabiosa. April 2008. 08-WP 466.
- What's the Use? Welfare Estimates from Revealed Preference Models when Weak Complementarity Does Not Hold. Joseph A. Herriges, Catherine L. Kling, and Daniel J. Phaneuf. November 2000. 00-WP 258. (Available online only).
- Where Are the Veterinarian Shortage Areas Anyway? Tong Wang, David A. Hennessy, and Annette M. O'Connor. September 2010. 10-WP 513.
- Willingness-to-Pay, Compensating Variation, and the Cost of Commitment. Jinhua Zhao and Catherine L. Kling. May 2000. 00-WP 251. (Available online only).
- World Fertilizer Model-The WorldNPK Model. Francisco Rosas. April 2011. 11-WP 52
- World Market Impacts of High Biofuel Use in the European Union. Miguel Carriquiry, Fengxia Dong, Xiaodong Du, Amani Elobeid, Jacinto F. Fabiosa, Ed Chavez, and Suwen Pan. July 2010. 10-WP 508.
- The WTP/WTA Disparity: Have We Been Observing Dynamic Values but Interpreting Them as Static? Catherine L. Kling, John A. List, and Jinhua Zhao. May 2003. 03-WP 333.

BRIEFING PAPERS

- Adoption Subsidies and Environmental Impacts of Alternative Energy Crops. Bruce A. Babcock, Philip W. Gassman, Manoj Jha, and Catherine L. Kling. March 2007. 07-BP 50.
- Agricultural Trade and the Doha Round: Lessons from Commodity Studies. John C. Beghin and Ataman Aksoy. July 2003. 03-BP 42.
- Analysis of the Berlin Accord Reforms of the European Union's Common Agricultural Policy. Bruce A. Babcock, John C. Beghin, Samarendu Mohanty, Frank Fuller, Jacinto Fabiosa, Sudhir Chaudhary, Phillip Kaus, Cheng Fang, Chad Hart, Karen Kovarik. June 1999. 99-BP 24.
- Are Loan Deficiency Payments Too Low in Iowa? Bruce Babcock, Dermot Hayes, and Phil Kaus. September 1998. 98-BP 20. (Available online only).
- ARPA Subsidies, Unit Choice, and Reform of the U.S. Crop Insurance Program. Bruce A. Babcock and Chad E. Hart. February 2005. 05-BP 45
- Assessing the Adequacy of Diets: A Brief Commentary. Alicia L. Carriquiry. August 1996. 96-BP 11.

Availability and Market Penetration of GMO Corn and Soybeans. Bruce A. Babcock, Mike Duffy, and Robert Wisner. October 1999. 99-BP 26. (Available online only).

Breaking the Link between Food and Biofuels. Bruce A. Babcock. July 2008. 08-BP 53.

- The Budgetary and Resource Allocation Effects of Revenue Assurance: Summary of Results. David A. Hennessy, Bruce A. Babcock, and Dermot J. Hayes. February 1995. 95-BP 7.
- China's Role in World Livestock and Feed-Grain Markets. Dermot J. Hayes. April 1998. 98-BP 18.
- The Chinese Market for U.S. Pork Exports. Dermot J. Hayes and Roxanne Clemens. March 1997. 97-BP 14.
- A Comparative Analysis of the Development of the United States and European Union Biodiesel Industries. Miguel A. Carriquiry. July 2007. 07-BP 51.
- Conservation Payments: Challenges in Design and Implementation. Bruce A. Babcock, John C. Beghin, Michael D. Duffy, Hongli Feng, Brent Hueth, Catherine L. Kling, Lyubov A. Kurkalova, Uwe Schneider, Silvia Secchi, Quinn Weninger, and Jinhua Zhao.. June 2001. 01-BP 34.
- Construction of a "Green Box" Countercyclical Program. Bruce A. Babcock and Chad E. Hart. October 2001. 01-BP 36.
- The Cost of Regulating Hog Manure Storage Facilities and Land Application Techniques. Bruce A. Babcock, Ronald Fleming, and Dwaine S. Bundy. June 1997. 97-BP 17.
- Counter-Cyclical Agricultural Program Payments: Is It Time to Look at Revenue? Chad E. Hart and Bruce A. Babcock. December 2000 (Revised). 00-BP 28.
- Dairy Markets in Asia: An Overview of Recent Findings and Implications. John C. Beghin. September 2005. 05-BP 47.
- Effects of Adding a Target Revenue Program and Soybean Fixed Decoupled Payments to Current Farm Programs. Chad E. Hart and Bruce A. Babcock. September 2001. 01-BP 35.
- Eligibility and Payment Requirements of the Disaster Assistance Package. Chad Hart. January 1999. 99-BP 21. (Available online only).
- FAPRI Examination of Farm Bill Alternatives. William H. Meyers, Darnell B. Smith. May 1995. 95-BP 8.
- Farmer Owned Brands? Dermot J. Hayes, Sergio H. Lence, and Andrea Stoppa. March 2003 (Revised). 02-BP 39.
- The Feasibility of Broiler Production in Iowa. Dermot J. Hayes. December 1996. 96-BP 13.
- Food Security and Biofuels Development: The Case of China. Fengxia Dong. September 2007. 07-BP 52.
- How Much "Safety" Is Available under the U.S. Proposal to the WTO? Bruce A. Babcock and Chad E. Hart. November 2005. 05-BP 48.
- The Impact of EEP Removal on U.S. Wheat. FAPRI staff. March 1997. 97-BP 15.
- Impact of a 10 Percent Decrease in Planted Acreage of All U.S. Program Crops. Bruce A. Babcock, John Beghin, Frank Fuller, Jacinto Fabiosa, Cheng Fang, Chad Hart, Holger Matthey, Stephane De Cara, Gary M. Adams, Robert E. Young, II, Pat Westhoff, D. Scott Brown, Brian Willott, Daniel Madison, Seth Meyer, and John Kruse. May 2001. 01-BP 33.

- Implications of the WTO on the Redesign of U.S. Farm Policy. Chad E. Hart and Bruce A. Babcock. March 2001. 01-BP 32.
- An Initial Analysis of Adoption of Animal Welfare Guidelines on the U.S. Egg Industry. Bruce A. Babcock, John Miranowski, and Roxana Carbone. August 2002. 02-BP 37.
- Lessons from the Danish Ban on Feed-Grade Antibiotics. Dermot J. Hayes and Helen H. Jensen. June 2003. 03-BP 41.
- Loan Deficiency Payments or the Loan Program? Dermot J. Hayes and Bruce A. Babcock. September 1998. 98-BP 19.
- Loan Deficiency Payments versus Countercyclical Payments: Do We Need Both for a Price Safety Net? Chad E. Hart and Bruce A. Babcock. February 2005. 05-BP 44.
- The Long-Run Impact of Corn-Based Ethanol on the Grain, Oilseed, and Livestock Sectors: A Preliminary Assessment. Amani Elobeid, Simla Tokgoz, Dermot J. Hayes, Bruce A. Babcock, and Chad E. Hart. November 2006. 06-BP 49.
- Meat Exports or Soybean Exports? An Iowa Perspective. Dermot J. Hayes. August 1995. 95-BP 9.
- Outlook for Grain and Oilseed Export Shipments from the Upper Mississippi River Basin. John C. Beghin, Bruce A. Babcock, Robert E. Young, III, and Patrick Westhoff. August 2000. 00-BP 30.
- Pork Production in Iowa: An Industry at a Crossroads. Dermot J. Hayes, Daniel M. Otto, and John D. Lawrence. January 1996. 96-BP 10.
- Potential Market for Non-GMO Corn and Soybeans. Bruce A. Babcock and John Beghin. October 1999. 99-BP 27. (Available online only).
- Production Flexibility Contract Payments: Fiscal Year 1996. Darnell B. Smith and Steven L. Elmore. December 1996. 96-BP 12.
- Provision of a Safety Net for U.S. Agriculture. Bruce A. Babcock. April 1999. 99-BP 23.
- Quality Management and Information Transmission in Cattle Markets: A Case Study of the Chariton Valley Beef Alliance. Brent Hueth and John D. Lawrence. November 2002. 02-BP 40.
- Renewing CRP: Results from a Study of Alternative Targeting Criteria. Bruce Babcock, P.G. Lakshminarayan, and JunJie Wu. February 1995. 95-BP 6.
- Rethinking Agricultural Domestic Support under the World Trade Organization. Chad E. Hart and John C. Beghin. November 2004. 04-BP 43.
- Risk Management Instruments for Water Reallocations. Chad E. Hart. February 2005. 05.BP 46.
- Time for a New Farmer-Owned Reserve? Chad Hart and Bruce A. Babcock. August 2000. 00-BP 31.
- What Do Livestock Feeders Want from Seed Corn Companies? Dermot J. Hayes and Noah Wendt. April 2000. 00-BP 29.
- Whither Farm Policy? Bruce A. Babcock. October 1999. 99-BP 25.
- Whole-Farm Revenue Insurance for Crop and Livestock Producers. Bruce A. Babcock and Dermot J. Hayes. February 1999. 99-BP 22.

World Trade Impacts of Foot and Mouth Disease in Taiwan. Frank Fuller, Jacinto Fabiosa, and V. Premakumar. Contributing Authors: Steve Elmore, James Rude, and Samarendu Mohanty. April 1997. 97-BP 16.

BALTIC BASIN AGRICULTURE AND ENVIRONMENT SERIES

- An Adaptation of the Agricultural Nonpoint Source Pollution Model to Lithuania. Antanas Sigitas Sileika. April 1996. 96-BB 2.
- Codes of Good Agricultural Practices for Crop Production in Poland. Mariuza Fotyma and Irena Duer. January 1997. 97-BB 7.
- The Effect of Agriculture Nitrogen on Water Quality in Lithuanian Rivers. Antanas Sigitas Sileika. April 1996. 96-BB 4.
- The Effects of Agriculture on Water Quality: A Polish Perspective. Andrzej Sapek. January 1997. 97-BB 6.
- Land Management Alternatives for the Nemunas River Polder Region. Walter E. Foster and Antanas Sigitas Sileika. April 1996. 96-BB 3.
- The Lithuanian Karst Zone Management Plan: A Case Study in the Management of Agro-environmental Issues in Lithuania. Vilija Budvytiene, Walter E. Foster, Antanas Sigitas Sileika, and Almonas Gutkauskas. April 1996. 96-BB 1.
- Water Quality in Lake Miedwie, 1992 to 1994: An Analysis of Basic Monitoring Data. Elzbieta Wierzchowska. January 1997. 97-BB 8.
- Water Quality Protection in Polish Agriculture. Andrzej Sapek, Barbara Sapek, and Walter E. Foster. April 1996. 96-BB 5.

BALTIC REPORT SERIES

- The Baltic Free Trade Agreement in Agriculture: Issues and Potential Impacts. Natalija Kazlauskiene and William H. Meyers. August 1997. 97-BR 25.
- Beyond Privatization: Developing a Market Economy for Lithuanian Agriculture. Natalija Kazlauskiene and William H. Meyers. August 1995. 95-BR 20.
- Emerging Price Support Systems in Central European Agriculture: Examples from Hungary and Lithuania. William H. Meyers and Natalija Kazlauskiene. December 1996. 96-BR 22.
- Land Policy and Economic Development in Lithuania. Natalija Kazlauskiene and William H. Meyers. December 1996. 96-BR 24.
- Preparing for Accession to the EU: Transition Policies for Transition Economies. Natalija Kazlauskiene and William H. Meyers. July 1996. 96-BR 23.
- Trade and Trade Policy Development in Lithuania. Natalija Kazlauskiene and William H. Meyers. October 1995. 95-BR 21.

FAPRI REPORTS

- FAPRI 1995 International Agricultural Outlook. Stanley R. Johnson, William H. Meyers, Dermot J. Hayes, Darnell Smith, Michael D. Helmar, Karen Oerter, V. Premakumar, Sudhir Chaudhary, Feng Xu, Karen Kovarik, Seth Meyer, Samarendu Mohanty, and the FAPRI Staff of the University of Missouri-Columbia. June 1995. FAPRI SR 2-95.
- FAPRI 1995 U.S. Agricultural Outlook. Stanley R. Johnson, William H. Meyers, Dermot J. Hayes, Darnell Smith, Michael D. Helmar, Karen Oerter, V. Premakumar, Sudhir Chaudhary, Feng Xu, Karen Kovarik, Seth Meyer, Samarendu Mohanty, Chad Hart, and the FAPRI Staff of the University of Missouri-Columbia. June 1995. FAPRI SR 1-95.
- FAPRI 1996 International Agricultural Outlook. Stanley R. Johnson, William H. Meyers, Dermot J. Hayes, Darnell B. Smith, Michael D. Helmar, V. Premakumar, Sudhir Chaudhary, Steve Elmore, Ellen Leise, Karen Kovarik, Samarendu Mohanty, Dharmaraju Kakani, Ian Shaw, Chad Hart, and the FAPRI Staff of the University of Missouri-Columbia. September 1996. FAPRI SR 2-96.
- FAPRI 1996 U.S. Agricultural Outlook. Stanley R. Johnson, William H. Meyers, Dermot J. Hayes, Darnell B. Smith, Michael D. Helmar, V. Premakumar, Sudhir Chaudhary, Steve Elmore, Ellen Leise, Karen Kovarik, Samarendu Mohanty, Dharmaraju Kakani, Chad Hart, and the FAPRI Staff of the University of Missouri-Columbia. August 1996. FAPRI SR 1-96.
- FAPRI 1997 U.S. Agricultural Outlook. William H. Meyers, Dermot J. Hayes, Darnell B. Smith, Samarendu Mohanty, Sudhir Chaudhary, Steve Elmore, Jacinto Fabiosa, Frank Fuller, Chad Hart, Karen Kovarik, V. Premakumar, James Rude, Ian Shaw, Dharmaraju Kakani, Chandrashekar Karnum, and the FAPRI Staff of the University of Missouri-Columbia. January 1997. FAPRI SR 1-97.
- FAPRI 1997 World Agricultural Outlook. William H. Meyers, Dermot J. Hayes, Darnell B. Smith, Samarendu Mohanty, Sudhir Chaudhary, Steve Elmore, Jacinto Fabiosa, Frank Fuller, Chad Hart, Karen Kovarik, V. Premakumar, James Rude, Ian Shaw, Dharmaraju Kakani, Chandrashekar Karnum, and the FAPRI Staff of the University of Missouri-Columbia. January 1997. FAPRI SR 2-97.
- FAPRI 1998 U.S. Agricultural Outlook. William H. Meyers, Dermot J. Hayes, Darnell B. Smith, Samarendu Mohanty, Frank Fuller, Sudhir Chaudhary, Jay Fabiosa, Karen Kovarik, Chad Hart, Chad Barrett, Charles Anselm, Edgar R. Shen, Sean Bakken, and the FAPRI Staff of the University of Missouri-Columbia. January 1, 1998. FAPRI SR 1-98.
- FAPRI 1998 World Agricultural Outlook. William H. Meyers, Dermot J. Hayes, Darnell B. Smith, Samarendu Mohanty, Frank Fuller, Sudhir Chaudhary, Jay Fabiosa, Karen Kovarik, Chad Hart, Chad Barrett, Charles Anselm, Edgar R. Shen, Sean Bakken, and the FAPRI Staff of the University of Missouri-Columbia. January 1998. FAPRI SR 2-98.
- FAPRI 1999 U.S. Agricultural Outlook. Bruce A. Babcock, John Beghin, Samarendu Mohanty, Frank Fuller, Sudhir Chaudhary, Jay Fabiosa, Karen Kovarik, Chad Hart, Cheng Fang, Phillip Kaus, Mamta Naik, and the FAPRI Staff of the University of Missouri-Columbia. January 1999. FAPRI SR 1-99.
- FAPRI 1999 World Agricultural Outlook. Bruce A. Babcock, John Beghin, Samarendu Mohanty, Frank Fuller, Sudhir Chaudhary, Jay Fabiosa, Karen Kovarik, Chad Hart, Cheng Fang, Phillip Kaus, Mamta Naik, and the FAPRI Staff at the University of Missouri-Columbia. January 1999. FAPRI SR 2-99.
- FAPRI 2000 U.S. Agricultural Outlook. Bruce A. Babcock, John Beghin, Samarendu Mohanty, Frank Fuller, Jay Fabiosa, Phillip Kaus, Cheng Fang, Chad Hart, Karen Kovarik, and the FAPRI Staff of the University of Missouri-Columbia. January 2000. FAPRI SR 1-00.

- FAPRI 2000 World Agricultural Outlook. Bruce A. Babcock, John Beghin, Samarendu Mohanty, Frank Fuller, Jay Fabiosa, Phillip Kaus, Cheng Fang, Chad Hart, Karen Kovarik, and the FAPRI Staff of the University of Missouri-Columbia. January 2000. FAPRI SR 2-00.
- FAPRI 2001 U.S. and World Agricultural Outlook. Bruce A. Babcock, John Beghin, Samarendu Mohanty, Frank Fuller, Jay Fabiosa, Phillip Kaus, Cheng Fang, Chad Hart, Holger Matthey, Stéphane De Cara, Karen Kovarik; the FAPRI Staff of the University of Missouri-Columbia. January 2001. FAPRI SR 1-01.
- FAPRI 2002 World Agricultural Outlook. Bruce A. Babcock, John Beghin, Jay Fabiosa, Stéphane De Cara, Amani El-Obeid, Cheng Fang, Frank Fuller, Chad Hart, Murat Isik, Holger Matthey, Alexander Saak, Karen Kovarik, and the FAPRI Staff of the University of Missouri-Columbia. January 2002. FAPRI SR 1-02.
- FAPRI 2003 U.S. and World Agricultural Outlook. Bruce A. Babcock, Jay Fabiosa, Amani El-Obeid, Frank Fuller (University of Arkansas), Chad Hart, Murat Isik, Simla Tokgoz, Holger Matthey, Alexander Saak, Karen Kovarik, and the FAPRI Staff of the University of Missouri-Columbia. January 2003. FAPRI SR 1-03.
- FAPRI 2004 U.S. and World Agricultural Outlook. John Beghin, Fengxia Dong, Amani El-Obeid, Jay Fabiosa, Frank Fuller, Chad Hart, Karen Kovarik, Holger Matthey, Alexander Saak, Simla Tokgoz; Ed Chavez, University of Arkansas; Eric Wailes, University of Arkansas; and the FAPRI Staff of the University of Missouri-Columbia. January 2004. FAPRI SR 1-04.
- FAPRI 2005 U.S. and World Agricultural Outlook. John Beghin, Fengxia Dong, Amani Elobeid, Jay Fabiosa, Frank Fuller, Chad Hart, Karen Kovarik, Holger Matthey, Alexander Saak, Simla Tokgoz, and Eric Wailes, University of Arkansas. FAPRI Staff, University of Missouri, Columbia. January 2005. FARI Staff Report 1-05.
- FAPRI 2006 U.S. and World Agricultural Outlook. John Beghin, Fengxia Dong, Amani Elobeid, Jacinto Fabiosa, Frank Fuller, Chad Hart, Karen Kovarik, Simla Tokgoz, Tun-Hsiang (Edward) Yu, Eric Wailes (University of Arkansas), Ed Chavez (University of Arkansas), and FAPRI Staff, University of Missouri-Columbia. January 2006. FAPRI 06-FSR 1.
- FAPRI 2007 U.S. and World Agricultural Outlook. John Beghin, Fengxia Dong, Amani Elobeid, Jacinto Fabiosa, Frank Fuller, Chad Hart, Karen Kovarik, Simla Tokgoz, Tun-Hsiang (Edward) Yu, Eric Wailes (University of Arkansas), Ed Chavez (University of Arkansas), and FAPRI Staff, University of Missouri-Columbia. January 2007. FAPRI 07-FSR 1.
- FAPRI 2008 U.S. and World Agricultural Outlook. Miguel Carriquiry, Fengxia Dong, Amani Elobeid, Jacinto Fabiosa, Chad Hart, Dermot J. Hayes, Karen Kovarik, Jun Ruan, Simla Tokgoz, Tun-Hsiang (Edward) Yu, Eric Wales (University of Arkansas), Ed Chavez (University of Arkansas), and FAPRI Staff, University of Missouri-Columbia. January 2008. FAPRI 08-FSR 1.
- FAPRI 2009 U.S. and World Agricultural Outlook. Miguel Carriquiry, Fengxia Dong, Xiaodong Du, Amani Elobeid, Jacinto Fabiosa, Chad Hart, Dermot J. Hayes, Karen Kovarik, Simla Tokgoz, Eric Wailes (University of Arkansas), Ed Chavez (University of Arkansas), and FAPRI Staff, University of Missouri-Columbia. January 2009. FAPRI 09-FSR 1.
- FAPRI 2010 U.S. and World Agricultural Outlook. Miguel Carriquiry, Fengxia Dong, Xiaodong Du, Amani Elobeid, Jacinto Fabiosa, Chad Hart, Dermot J. Hayes, Karen Kovarik, Kranti Mulik, Eric Wailes (University of Arkansas), Ed Chavez (University of Arkansas), Marcelo Moreira (Institute for International Trade Negotiations, Brazil). January 2010. FAPRI 10-FSR 1.

GATT RESEARCH PAPERS

- Agreement on Agriculture in the Uruguay Round of GATT: From Punta Del Este to Marrakesh. Zuhair A. Hassan. February 1995. 95-GATT 2.
- Agriculture Trade Liberalization and Capital Flows in the Americas. James Reitzes, Gordon Rausser, Roger Hickey, and Jeremy Arnone. October 1997. 96-GATT 2.
- A Dynamic Comparative Advantage Analysis of Fresh Fruit and Vegetable Trade Between Latin America and the United States. Laurance Prescott, Gordon Rausser, and Mary Beth Sigler. May 1997. 96-GATT 1.
- Impacts of the Uruguay Round on Agricultural Commodity Markets: Implications for Russia. William H. Meyers. April 1996. 95-GATT 4.
- Impacts of the Uruguay Round on the World Rice Market. Karen Oerter. February 1995. 95-GATT 1.
- Institutional Rules and Mechanisms for Western Hemisphere Trade. Mary Beth Sigler and Roger Hickey. May 1997. 96-GATT 3.

MATRIC BRIEFING PAPERS

After the Ban: The Japanese Market for U.S. Beef. Roxanne Clemens. April 2007. 07-MBP 12.

- Beef Mission 2001: Chengdu, Guangzhou, Panyu, and Hong Kong, China. Steven Lonergan. May 2002. 02-MBP 2. (Available online only).
- Brazil: The Future of Modern Agriculture? Holger Matthey, Jacinto F. Fabiosa, and Frank H. Fuller. May 2004. 04-MBP 6.
- The Changing Structure of Pork Trade, Production, and Processing in Mexico. S. Patricia Batres-Marquez, Roxanne Clemens, and Helen H. Jensen. March 2006. 06-MBP 10.
- Country of Origin as a Brand: The Case of New Zealand Lamb. Roxanne Clemens and Bruce A. Babcock. November 2004. 04-MBP 9.
- Creating a Geographically Linked Brand for High-Quality Beef: A Case Study. Bruce A. Babcock, Dermot J. Hayes, John D. Lawrence, and Roxanne Clemens. August 2007. 07-MBP 13.
- Geographical Indications and Property Rights: Protecting Value-Added Agricultural Products. Bruce A. Babcock and Roxanne Clemens. May 2004. 04-MBP 7.
- Global Prospects for Dairy in Argentina and Chile: Evidence from Field Visits and Model Simulations. Frank H. Fuller, John C. Beghin, Michael Boland, Bruce A. Babcock, and William Foster. August 2006. 06-MBP 11.
- Keeping Farmers on the Land: Adding Value in Agriculture in the Veneto Region of Italy. Roxanne Clemens. September 2004. 04-MBP-8.
- Meat Traceability and Consumer Assurance in Japan. Roxanne Clemens. September 2003. 03-MBP 5.
- Quality Assurance "Down Under": Market Access and Product Differentiation. John D. Lawrence. April 2002. 02-MBP 1.
- Steady Supplies or Stockpiles? Demand for Corn-Based Distillers Grains by the U.S. Beef Industry. Roxanne Clemens and Bruce A. Babcock. March 2008. 08-MBP 14.

- Why Can't U.S. Beef Compete in the European Union? Roxanne Clemens and Bruce A. Babcock. November 2002. 02-MBP 4.
- Why Can't Vidalia Onions Be Grown in Iowa? Developing a Branded Agricultural Product. Roxanne Clemens. September 2002. 02-MBP 3.

MATRIC RESEARCH PAPERS

- Assessing the Feasibility of Processing and Marketing Niche Soy Oil. Sergio H. Lence and Sanjeev Agarwal. February 2003. 03-MRP 6.
- A Case Study of China's Commercial Pork Value Chain. Jacinto F. Fabiosa, Dinghuan Hu, and Cheng Fang. August 1004. 05-MRP 11.
- A Comparative Analysis of Agricultural Transportation and Logistics Systems in the United States and Argentina. *Argentina Report 3*. Thomas J. Goldsby. August 2000. 00-MRP 3.
- A Comparative Marketing Analysis of Major Agricultural Products in the United States and Argentina. Argentina Report 2. Sergio H. Lence. August 2000. 00-MRP 2.
- Does the U.S. Midwest Have a Cost Advantage Over China in Producing Corn, Soybeans, and Hogs? Cheng Fang and Jacinto F. Fabiosa. August 2002. 02-MRP 4.
- The Economic, Financial, and Political Environment in Argentina. Argentina Report 1. Sanjeev Agarwal. August 2000. 00-MRP 1.
- Emerging Forms of Competitive Advantage: Implications for Agricultural Producers. Michael J. Barone and Thomas E. DeCarlo. March 2003. 03-MRP 5.
- Emerging Issues for Geographical Indication Branding Strategies. Sanjeev Agarwal and Michael J. Barone. January 2005. 05-MRP 9.
- The Impact of Ownership Structure on the Performance of China's Feed Mill Sector. Jacinto F. Fabiosa. April 2005. 05-MRP 10.
- Lessons Learned from the Canadian Cattle Industry: National Animal Identification and the Mad Cow. John D. Lawrence, Daryl Strohbehn, Dan Loy, and Reg Clause. October 2003. 03-MRP 7.
- Radio Frequency Identification Tagging as a Mechanism of Creating a Viable Producer's Brand in the Cattle Industry. Brian Mennecke and Anthony Townsend. May 2005. 05-MRP 8.
- What Can the United States Learn from Spain's Pork Sector? Implications from a Comparative Economic Analysis. Sergio H. Lence. September 2005. 05-MRP 12.

MATRIC WORKING PAPERS

- Assessment by Midwestern Agricultural Firms of Doing Business in China and India. Sanjeev Agarwal. March 2002. 02-MWP 6. (Available online only).
- The Challenge of Conforming to Sanitary and Phytosanitary Measures for China's Agricultural Exports. Fengxia Dong and Helen H. Jensen. March 2004. 04-MWP 8.
- Collective Marketing Arrangements for Geographically Differentiated Agricultural Products: Welfare Impacts and Policy Implications. Sergio H. Lence, Stéphan Marette, Dermot J. Hayes, and William Foster. May 2006. 06-MWP 9.

- Competitiveness and Marketability of Vegetable Oils, Oilmeals, and Plant Equipment for Processing of Oilseeds and Oils in the Baltic States. Sanjeev Agarwal, John Wong. April 1996. 96-MWP 1.
- Developing an International Agribusiness Construction Information System. E. J. Jaselskis, R.L. Wilson, and A. Ladson. January 1997. 97-MWP 4.
- Economic and Market Developments in the Franc Zone. January 1997. 97-MWP 3.
- Improving the U.S. Position in World Soybean Meal Trade. Hyesun S. Park and Charles R. Hurburgh, Jr. February 2002. 02-MWP 7. (Available online only).
- Initiation of End-User Specific Grain Marketing at Iowa Elevators. Charles R. Hurburgh, Jr. January 1997. 97-MWP 2.
- The Recent International and Regulatory Decisions about Geographical Indications. Stéphan Marette, Roxanne Clemens, and Bruce A. Babcock. January 2007. 07-MWP 10.
- Response to an Asymmetric Demand for Attributes: An Application to the Market for Genetically Modified Crops. Sergio H. Lence and Dermot J. Hayes. November 2001. 01-MWP 5.

BOOKS AND MISCELLANEOUS PUBLICATIONS

- Conservation of the Great Plains Ecosystems: Current Science, Future Options. Stanley R. Johnson and Aziz Bouzaher, editors. Kluwer Academic Publishers, Dordrecht, Netherlands. \$192. U.S. orders: (617) 871-6600. 1995.
- Food Security: New Solutions for the 21st Century. Amani El-Obeid, Stanley R. Johnson, Helen H. Jensen, and Lisa C. Smith, editors. Iowa State University Press. \$54.95. (1-800-862-6657). 1999.
- Lithuania's Accession to the European Union: Successes and Challenges for a Rural Economy in Transition. William H. Meyers, Natalija Kazlauskiene, and Marcelo M. Giugale, editors. Iowa State University Press. \$49.95. (1-800-862-6657). 1999.
- RAPS 1996: Agricultural and Environmental Outlook. Stanley R. Johnson, P.G. Lakshminarayan, Phil Gassman, Mark Siemers, Toshi Otake, Jean Opsomer, Bruce A. Babcock, Todd Campbell, JunJie Wu, Paul Mitchell, Todd Bishop, and Alicia Carriquiry. Ames: Center for Agricultural and Rural Development, Iowa State University. 1996. Out of print.
- RAPS 1997: Agricultural and Environmental Outlook. Bruce A. Babcock, Todd Campbell, Phil Gassman, Terrance M. Hurley, Paul Mitchell, Toshi Otake, Mark Siemers, and JunJie Wu. Ames: Center for Agricultural and Rural Development, Iowa State University. February 1998. Out of print.
- The Shifting Patterns of Agricultural Production and Productivity Worldwide. Julian M. Alston, Bruce A. Babcock, and Philip G. Pardey, Editors. Midwest Agribusiness Trade Research and Information Center, Iowa State University. 2010. (Available online only: http://www.matric.iastate.edu/shifting_patterns/).
- Tracking Foodborne Pathogens from Farm to Table: Data Needs to Evaluate Control Options. Edited by Tanya Roberts, Helen Jensen, and Laurian Unnevehr. U.S. Department of Agriculture, Economic Research Service, Food and Consumer Economics Division. 1995.
- Trade and the Environment in General Equilibrium: Evidence from Developing Economies. John Beghin, David Roland-Holst, and Dominique van der Mensbrugghe, editors. Kluwer Academic Publishers, The Netherlands. 2002.

- The Ukrainian State Grain Order. Don Van Atta, Sergei Zoria, Maia Betlyi, and Aleksandr Shanin. February 1998. 98-UR 1.
- Using Distillers Grains in the U.S. And International Livestock and Poultry Industries. Bruce A. Babcock, Dermot J. Hayes, John D. Lawrence, Editors. Midwest Agribusiness Trade Research and Information Center, Iowa State University. 2008. (Available online only: http://www.matric.iastate.edu/DGbook/).

CARD Publications by Author

1995 to present

The authors in this list were affiliated with CARD at the time the works were published. Authors not affiliated with CARD do not appear in this list.

Abdelrahman, Ali H.

Trends in Sudanese Cereal Production, Consumption, and Trade. Ali H. Abdelrahman. August 1998. 98-WP 198.

Adams, Gary M.

Farm-Level Analysis of Risk Management Proposals. Bruce A. Babcock, Chad E. Hart, Gary M. Adams, and Patrick C. Westhoff. February 2000. 00-WP 238.

*See also FAPRI Staff

Agarwal, Sanjeev

- The Economic, Financial, and Political Environment in Argentina. Argentina Report 1. Sanjeev Agarwal. August 2000. 00-MRP 1.
- Competitiveness and Marketability of Vegetable Oils, Oilmeals, and Plant Equipment for Processing of Oilseeds and Oils in the Baltic States. Sanjeev Agarwal and John Wong. April 1996. 96-MWP 1.

- AGRICULTURE CANADA PROJECT TEAM Aziz Bouzaher, Jason F. Shogren, Derald Holtkamp, Philip Gassman, David Archer, P. Lakshminarayan, Alicia Carriquiry, Randall Reese, Dharmaraju Kakani, William H. Furtan, R. Cèsar Izaurralde, and Jim Kiniry
- Agricultural Policies and Soil Degradation in Western Canada: An Agro-Ecological Economic Assessment. Report 3: The Integration of the Environmental and Economic Components. March 1995. 95-SR 75.
- Agricultural Policies and Soil Degradation in Western Canada: An Agro-Ecological Economic Assessment. Report 4: Modifications to CRAM and Policy Evaluation Results. July 1996. 96-SR 82.
- Agricultural Policies and Soil Degradation in Western Canada: An Agro-Ecological Economic Assessment. Report 5: Project Summary. August 1996. 96-SR 83.

Azevedo, Christopher D.

- Ask a Hypothetical Question, Get a Valuable Answer? Christopher D. Azevedo, Joseph A. Herriges, and Catherine L. Kling. December 2000. 00-WP 260.
- Iowa Wetlands: Perceptions and Values. Christopher Azevedo, Joseph A. Herriges, and Catherine L. Kling. March 2000. 00-SR 91.

Emerging Issues for Geographical Indication Branding Strategies. Sanjeev Agarwal and Michael J. Barone. January 2005. 05-MRP 9.

- Linking Revealed and Stated Preferences to Test External Validity. Joseph A. Herriges, Catherine L. Kling, and Christopher Azevedo. May 1999. 99-WP 222.
- Valuing Preservation and Improvements of Water Quality in Clear Lake. Christopher Azevedo, Joseph A. Herriges, and Catherine L. Kling. March 2001. 01-SR 94.

Babcock, Bruce A.

- Adoption Subsidies and Environmental Impacts of Alternative Energy Crops. Bruce A. Babcock, Philip W. Gassman, Manoj Jha, and Catherine L. Kling. March 2007. 07-BP 50.
- Agricultural Land Elasticities in the United States and Brazil. Kanlaya J. Barr, Bruce A. Babcock, Miguel Carriquiry, Andre Nasser, and Leila Harfuch. February 2010. 10-WP 505.
- Agricultural Production Clubs: Viability and Welfare Implications. Corinne Langinier and Bruce A. Babcock. August 2006. 06-WP 431. (Available online only).
- An Analysis of Regional Economic Growth in the U.S. Midwest. Daniel C. Monchuk, John A. Miranowski, Dermot J. Hayes, and Bruce A. Babcock. April 2005. 05-WP 392
- An Analysis of the Proposed Doha Round Modalities. FAPRI Staff, Bruce A. Babcock, Jacinto F. Fabiosa, Holger Matthey, Murat Isik, Simla Tokgoz, Amani El-Obeid, Chad E. Hart, Frank Fuller, Seth Meyer. June 2003. 03-SR 98. (Available online only).
- Are Loan Deficiency Payments Too Low in Iowa? Bruce Babcock, Dermot Hayes, and Phil Kaus. September 1998. 98-BP 20. (Available online only).

Are U.S. Corn and Soybeans Becoming More Drought Tolerant? Tian Yu and Bruce A. Babcock. October 2009. 09-WP 500.

- ARPA Subsidies, Unit Choice, and Reform of the U.S. Crop Insurance Program. Bruce A. Babcock and Chad E. Hart. February 2005. 05-BP 45
- Assessing the Impacts of Closing the River Gulf Grain Company on Local Producers of Corn and Soybeans. Miguel Carriquiry and Bruce A. Babcock. March 2004. 04-WP 357.
- Availability and Market Penetration of GMO Corn and Soybeans. Bruce A. Babcock, Mike Duffy, and Robert Wisner. October 1999. 99-BP 26. (Available online only).
- Biofuels: Potential Production Capacity, Effects on Grain and Livestock Sectors, and Implications for Food Prices and Consumers. Dermot J. Hayes, Bruce A. Babcock, Jacinto F. Fabiosa, Simla Tokgoz, Amani Elobeid, Tun-Hsiang Yu, Fengxia Dong, Chad E. Hart, Eddie Chavez, Suwen Pan, Miguel Carriquiry, and Jerome Dumortier. March 2009. 09-WP 487.
- Biotechnology and Pest Resistance: An Economic Assessment of Refuges. Terrance M. Hurley, Bruce A. Babcock, and Richard L. Hellmich. October 1997. 97-WP 183.

Breaking the Link between Food and Biofuels. Bruce A. Babcock. July 2008. 08-BP 53.

- The Budgetary and Producer Welfare Effects of Revenue Insurance. David A. Hennessy, Bruce A. Babcock, and Dermot J. Hayes. June 1997. 97-WP 180.
- The Budgetary and Resource Allocation Effects of Revenue Assurance. David A. Hennessy, Bruce Babcock, and Dermot J. Hayes. February 1995. 95-WP 130.

- The Budgetary and Resource Allocation Effects of Revenue Assurance: Summary of Results. David Hennessy, Bruce A. Babcock, and Dermot J. Hayes. February 1995. 95-BP 7.
- Can Spot and Contract Markets Co-Exist in Agriculture? Miguel Carriquiry and Bruce A. Babcock. April 2004 (Revised). 02-WP 311.
- Can Quality Revitalize the Alaskan Salmon Industry? Bruce A. Babcock and Quinn Weninger. April 2004. 04-WP 359.
- China's Cotton Policy and the Impact of China's WTO Accession and Bt Cotton Adoption on the Chinese and U.S. Cotton Sectors. Cheng Fang and Bruce A. Babcock. January 2003. 03-WP-322.
- The Choice of Tillage, Rotation, and Soil Testing Practices: Economic and Environmental Implications. JunJie Wu, Bruce A. Babcock, and P.G. Lakshminarayan. July 1996. 96-WP 161.
- A Conceptual Framework for Evaluating Agricultural Economic and Environmental Tradeoffs in the Central Nebraska Basins Using Field-Level Area Study Data. P.G. Lakshminarayan, Bruce A. Babcock, and Paul Mitchell. July 1996. 96-WP 162.
- Construction of a "Green Box" Countercyclical Program. Bruce A. Babcock and Chad E. Hart. October 2001. 01-BP 36.
- Costs and Benefits to Taxpayers, Consumers, and Producers from U.S. Ethanol Policies. Bruce A. Babcock, Kanlaya Barr, and Miguel Carriquiry. July 2010. 10-SR 106.
- The Cost of Regulating Hog Manure Storage Facilities and Land Application Techniques. Bruce A. Babcock, Ronald Fleming, and Dwaine S. Bundy. June 1997. 97-BP 17.
- Country of Origin as a Brand: The Case of New Zealand Lamb. Roxanne Clemens and Bruce A. Babcock. November 2004. 04-MBP 9.
- Counter-Cyclical Agricultural Program Payments: Is It Time to Look at Revenue? Chad E. Hart and Bruce A. Babcock. December 2000 (Revised). 00-BP 28.
- Creating a Geographically Linked Brand for High-Quality Beef: A Case Study. Bruce A. Babcock, Dermot J. Hayes, John D. Lawrence, and Roxanne Clemens. August 2007. 07-MBP 13.
- Crop-Based Biofuel Production under Acreage Constraints and Uncertainty. Mindy L. Baker, Dermot J. Hayes, and Bruce A. Babcock. February 2008. 08-WP 460.
- Crop Insurance Rates and the Laws of Probability. Bruce A. Babcock, Chad E. Hart, and Dermot J. Hayes. April 2002. 02-WP 298.
- Crop Nutrient Needs Potentially Supplied by Livestock Manure in Iowa, Illinois, and Indiana. Erda Wang, Bruce A. Babcock, and Terrance M. Hurley. July 1998. 98-WP 194.
- CRP Targeting for Wildlife Habitat: A New Indicator Using the 1992 National Resources Inventory. P.G. Lakshminarayan, Bruce A. Babcock, and Robert Kellogg. February 1996. 96-WP 150.
- An Economic and Environmental Evaluation of Farm Bill Policy Options Using the CEEPES-FAPRI Modeling System. P.G. Lakshminarayan and Bruce A. Babcock. June 1995. 95-WP 137.
- The Economic, Environmental, and Fiscal Impacts of a Targeted Renewal of Conservation Reserve Program Contracts. Bruce A. Babcock, P.G. Lakshminarayan, and JunJie Wu. February 1995. 95-WP 129.

- Effects of Adding a Target Revenue Program and Soybean Fixed Decoupled Payments to Current Farm Programs. Chad E. Hart and Bruce A. Babcock. September 2001. 01-BP 35.
- Effects of Site-Specific Management on the Application of Agricultural Inputs. David A. Hennessy, Bruce A. Babcock, and Timothy E. Fiez. March 1996. 96-WP 156.
- The Efficiency of Sequestering Carbon in Agricultural Soils. Gregory R. Pautsch, Lyubov A. Kurkalova, Bruce A. Babcock, and Catherine L. Kling. August 2000. 00-WP 246.
- Emerging Biofuels: Outlook of Effects on U.S. Grain, Oilseed, and Livestock Markets. Simla Tokgoz, Amani Elobeid, Jacinto Fabiosa, Dermot J. Hayes, Bruce A. Babcock, Tun-Hsiang (Edward) Yu, Fengxia Dong, Chad E. Hart, and John C. Beghin. May 2007. 07-SR 101.
- Environmental and Distributional Impacts of Conservation Targeting Strategies. JunJie Wu, David Zilberman, and Bruce A. Babcock. November 1999. 99-WP 230.
- Environmental Policy, Technology Substitution, and Cross-Media Transfers. *Livestock Series Report 6*. Edward Osei and Bruce A. Babcock. November 1996. 96-WP 169.
- Estimating Non-linear Weather Impacts on Corn Yield—A Bayesian Approach. Tian Yu and Bruce A. Babcock. April 2011. 11-WP 522.
- Ethanol, Mandates, and Drought: Insights from a Stochastic Equilibrium Model of the U.S. Corn Market. Lihong Lu McPhail and Bruce A. Babcock. March 2008. 08-WP 464.
- An Evaluation of Soil Test Information in Agricultural Decision Making. Bruce A. Babcock, Alicia L. Carriquiry, and Hal S. Stern. January 1996. 96-WP 147.
- An Exploration of Certain Aspects of CARB's Approach to Modeling Indirect Land Use from Expanded Biodiesel Production. Bruce A. Babcock and Miguel Carriquiry. February 2010. 10-SR 105.
- Farm-Level Analysis of Risk Management Proposals. Bruce A. Babcock, Chad E. Hart, Gary M. Adams, and Patrick C. Westhoff. February 2000. 00-WP 238.
- Genetic Information in Agricultural Productivity and Product Development. David A. Hennessy, John A. Miranowski, and Bruce A. Babcock. April 2003. 03-WP 329.
- Geographical Indications and Property Rights: Protecting Value-Added Agricultural Products. Bruce A. Babcock and Roxanne Clemens. May 2004. 04-MBP 7.
- Get a GRIP: Should Area Revenue Coverage Be Offered through the Farm Bill or as a Crop Insurance Program? Nicholas Paulson and Bruce A. Babcock. January 2007. 07-WP 440.
- Global Prospects for Dairy in Argentina and Chile: Evidence from Field Visits and Model Simulations. Frank H. Fuller, John C. Beghin, Michael Boland, Bruce A. Babcock, and William Foster. August 2006. 06-MBP 11.
- Greenhouse Gas Impacts of Ethanol from Iowa Corn: Life Cycle Analysis versus System-wide Accounting. Hongli Feng, Ofir D. Rubin, and Bruce A. Babcock. February 2008. 08-WP 461.
- Greenhouse Gas and Nitrogen Fertilizer Scenarios for U.S. Agriculture and Global Biofuels. Amani Elobeid, Miguel Carriquiry, Jacinto F. Fabiosa, Kranti Mulik, Dermot J. Hayes, Bruce A. Babcock, Jerome Dumortier, and Francisco Rosas. June 2011. 11-WP 524.
- How Much "Safety" Is Available under the U.S. Proposal to the WTO? Bruce A. Babcock and Chad E. Hart. November 2005. 05-BP 48.

- Impacts of Ethanol on Planted Acreage in Market Equilibrium. Hongli Feng and Bruce A. Babcock. June 2008. 08-WP 472.
- Impact of High Crop Prices on Environmental Quality: A Case of Iowa and the Conservation Reserve Program. Silvia Secchi and Bruce A. Babcock. May 2007. 07-WP 447.
- The Impact of Soil Conservation Policies on Carbon Sequestration in Agricultural Soils of the Central United States. Paul D. Mitchell, P.G. Lakshminarayan, Toshitsugu Otake, and Bruce A. Babcock. November 1996. 96-WP 170.
- Impacts of Agricultural Practices and Policies on Potential Nitrate Water Pollution in the Midwest and Northern Plains of the United States. JunJie Wu, Bruce A. Babcock, and P.G. Lakshminarayan. February 1996. 96-WP 148.
- Implications of the WTO on the Redesign of U.S. Farm Policy. Chad E. Hart and Bruce A. Babcock. May 2001. 01-BP 32.
- Influence of the Premium Subsidy on Farmers' Crop Insurance Coverage Decisions. Bruce A. Babcock and Chad E. Hart. April 2005. 05-WP 393.
- An Initial Analysis of Adoption of Animal Welfare Guidelines on the U.S. Egg Industry. Bruce A. Babcock, John Miranowski, and Roxana Carbone. August 2002. 02-BP 37.
- Insuring Eggs in Baskets. Chad E. Hart, Dermot J. Hayes, Bruce A. Babcock. July 2003. 03-WP 339.
- Insuring Uncertainty in Value-Added Agriculture: Ethanol Production. Nick D. Paulson, Bruce A. Babcock, Chad E. Hart, and Dermot J. Hayes. April 2004. 04-WP 360.
- Investment in Cellulosic Biofuel Refineries: Do Renewable Identification Numbers Matter? Ruiqing Miao, David A. Hennessy, and Bruce A. Babcock. September 2010. 10-WP 514.
- Livestock Revenue Insurance. Chad E. Hart, Bruce A. Babcock, and Dermot J. Hayes. January 2001 (Revised). 99-WP 224.
- Loan Deficiency Payments or the Loan Program? Dermot J. Hayes and Bruce A. Babcock. September 1998. 98-BP 19.
- Loan Deficiency Payments versus Countercyclical Payments: Do We Need Both for a Price Safety Net? Chad E. Hart and Bruce A. Babcock. February 2005. 05-BP 44.
- The Long-Run Impact of Corn-Based Ethanol on the Grain, Oilseed, and Livestock Sectors: A Preliminary Assessment. Amani Elobeid, Simla Tokgoz, Dermot J. Hayes, Bruce A. Babcock, and Chad E. Hart. November 2006. 06-BP 49.
- Managing the Risk of European Corn Borer Resistance to Transgenic Corn: An Assessment of Refuge Recommendations. Terrance M. Hurley, Silvia Secchi, Bruce A. Babcock, and Rick Hellmich. February 1999. 99-SR 88.
- Managing Quality under Heterogeneous Consumer Demand and Product Quality. Miguel Carriquiry and Bruce A. Babcock. October 2005. 05-WP 410.
- Moving from Uniform to Variable Fertilizer Rates on Iowa Corn: Effects on Rates and Returns. Bruce A. Babcock and Gregory R. Pautsch. October 1997. 97-WP 182.
- A Nonlinear Offset Program to Reduce Nitrous Oxide Emissions Induced by Excessive Nitrogen Application. Francisco Rosas, Bruce A. Babcock, and Dermot J. Hayes. April 2011. 11-WP 521.

- Optimal Antibiotic Usage with Resistance and Endogenous Technological Change. Silvia Secchi and Bruce A. Babcock. February 2001. 01-WP 269.
- Optimal Design of a Voluntary Green Payment Program Under Asymmetric Information. JunJie Wu and Bruce A. Babcock. February 1995. 95-WP 131.
- Optimal Information Acquisition under a Geostatistical Model. Gregory R. Pautsch, Bruce A. Babcock, and F. Jay Breidt. February 1999. 99-WP 217.
- Optimal Quality Assurance Systems for Agricultural Outputs. Miguel Carriquiry, Bruce A. Babcock, and Roxana Carbone. March 2003. 03-WP 328.
- Optimal Sampling Under a Geostatistical Model. Greg Pautsch, Bruce A. Babcock, and Jay Breidt. October 1998. 98-WP 200.
- Outlook for Grain and Oilseed Export Shipments from the Upper Mississippi River Basin. John C. Beghin, Bruce A. Babcock, Robert E. Young III, and Patrick Westhoff. August 2000. 00-BP 30.
- Potential Market for Non-GMO Corn and Soybeans. Bruce A. Babcock and John Beghin. October 1999. 99-BP 27. (Available online only).
- Program Participation and Farm-Level Adoption of Conservation Tillage: Estimates from a Multinomial Logit Model. Bruce A. Babcock, Nabil M. Chaherli, and P.G. Lakshminarayan. May 1995. 95-WP 136.
- Prospects for Corn Ethanol in Argentina. Bruce A. Babcock and Miguel Carriquiry. June 2012. 12-SR 107.
- Provision of a Safety Net for U.S. Agriculture. Bruce A. Babcock. April 1999. 99-BP 23.
- Rankings of Risk Management Strategies Combining Crop Insurance Products and Marketing Positions. Chad E. Hart and Bruce A. Babcock. February 2001. 01-WP 267.
- RAPS 1996: Agricultural and Environmental Outlook. Stanley R. Johnson, P.G. Lakshminarayan, Phil Gassman, Mark Siemers, Toshi Otake, Jean Opsomer, Bruce A. Babcock, Todd Campbell, JunJie Wu, Paul Mitchell, Todd Bishop, and Alicia Carriquiry. Ames: Center for Agricultural and Rural Development, Iowa State University. 1996. Out of print.
- RAPS 1997: Agricultural and Environmental Outlook. Bruce A. Babcock, Todd Campbell, Phil Gassman, Terrance M. Hurley, Paul Mitchell, Toshi Otake, Mark Siemers, and JunJie Wu. Ames: Center for Agricultural and Rural Development, Iowa State University. February 1998. Out of print.
- The Recent International and Regulatory Decisions about Geographical Indications. Stéphan Marette, Roxanne Clemens, and Bruce A. Babcock. January 2007. 07-MWP 10.
- The Regional Distribution of Farm-Level Impacts from Acreage Set-Asides. Bruce A. Babcock. December 2000. 00-WP 263.
- Reinsuring Group Revenue Insurance with Exchange-Provided Revenue Contracts. Bruce A. Babcock, Steven C. Griffin, and Dermot Hayes. March 1999. 99-WP 212.
- The Relative Efficiency of Voluntary Versus Mandatory Environmental Regulations. JunJie Wu and Bruce A. Babcock. November 1996. 96-WP 172.
- Renewing CRP: Results from a Study of Alternative Targeting Criteria. Bruce Babcock, P.G. Lakshminarayan, and JunJie Wu. February 1995. 95-BP 6.

- Reputation, Quality Observability, and the Choice of Quality Assurance Systems. Miguel Carriquiry and Bruce A. Babcock. September 2004. 04-WP 373.
- Reputations, Market Structure, and the Choice of Quality Assurance Systems in the Food Industry. Miguel Carriquiry and Bruce A. Babcock. November 2004. 04-WP 377.
- Resource or Waste? The Economics of Swine Manure Storage and Management. Ronald A. Fleming and Bruce A. Babcock. February 1998. 97-WP 178.
- Short-Run Price and Welfare Impacts of Federal Ethanol Policies. Lihong Lu McPhail and Bruce A. Babcock. June 2008. 08-WP 468.
- Spatial Heterogeneity and the Choice of Instruments to Control Nonpoint Pollution. JunJie Wu and Bruce A. Babcock. September 1996. 96-WP 164.
- Steady Supplies or Stockpiles? Demand for Corn-Based Distillers Grains by the U.S. Beef Industry. Roxanne Clemens and Bruce A. Babcock. March 2008. 08-MBP 14.
- Temporal and Spatial Evaluation of Soil Conservation Policies. P.G. Lakshminarayan and Bruce A. Babcock. February 1996. 96-WP 149.

Time for a New Farmer-Owned Reserve? Chad Hart and Bruce A. Babcock. August 2000. 00-BP 31.

- U.S. Farm Policy and the World Trade Organization: How Do They Match Up? Chad E. Hart and Bruce A. Babcock. February 2002. 02-WP 294.
- Using a Farmer's Beta for Improved Estimation of Actual Production History (APH) Yields. Miguel Carriquiry, Bruce A. Babcock, and Chad E. Hart. March 2005. 05-WP 387.
- Waterfowl Populations and the Conservation Reserve Program in the Prairie Pothole Region of North and South Dakota. Terrance M. Hurley, Bruce A. Babcock, Ronald E. Reynolds, and Charles R. Loesch. October 1996. 96-WP 165.

Whither Farm Policy? Bruce A. Babcock. October 1999. 99-BP 25.

- Why Can't U.S. Beef Compete in the European Union? Roxanne Clemens and Bruce A. Babcock. November 2002. 02-MBP 4.
- Whole-Farm Revenue Insurance for Crop and Livestock Producers. Bruce A. Babcock and Dermot J. Hayes. February 1999. 99-BP 22.

*See also FAPRI Staff

Baker, Mindy L.

- Crop-Based Biofuel Production under Acreage Constraints and Uncertainty. Mindy L. Baker, Dermot J. Hayes, and Bruce A. Babcock. February 2008. 08-WP 460.
- A Welfare Analysis of the U.S. Ethanol Subsidy. Xiaodong Du, Dermot J. Hayes, and Mindy Baker. November 2008 (Revised). 08-WP 480.
- Welfare Changes from the U.S. Ethanol Tax Credit: The Role of Uncertainty and Interlinked Commodity Markets. Mindy Baker. December 2008. 08-WP 483.

Barone, Michael J.

Emerging Issues for Geographical Indication Branding Strategies. Sanjeev Agarwal and Michael J. Barone. January 2005. 05-MRP 9.

Barr, Kanlaya J.

- Agricultural Land Elasticities in the United States and Brazil. Kanlaya J. Barr, Bruce A. Babcock, Miguel Carriquiry, Andre Nasser, and Leila Harfuch. February 2010. 10-WP 505.
- Costs and Benefits to Taxpayers, Consumers, and Producers from U.S. Ethanol Policies. Bruce A. Babcock, Kanlaya Barr, and Miguel Carriquiry. June 2010. 10-SR 106.

Barrett, Chad

A Policy Model for the Livestock and Poultry Sectors of Mexico. Chad Barrett and Jacinto E. Fabiosa. June 1998. 98-TR 39.

Batres-Marquez, S. Patricia

- The Changing Structure of Pork Trade, Production, and Processing in Mexico. S. Patricia Batres-Marquez, Roxanne Clemens, and Helen H. Jensen. March 2006. 06-MBP 10.
- Honduras Technical Manual: Conceptual Framework and Software Documentation. Samarendu Mohanty, Darnell B. Smith, William H. Meyers, and S. Patricia Batres-Marquez. January 1997. 97-TR 34.
- Jamaica Technical Manual: Conceptual Framework and Software Documentation. Jacinto Fabiosa, Samarendu Mohanty, Darnell B. Smith, William H. Meyers, and S. Patricia Batres-Marquez. January 1997. 97-TR 33.
- The Midwest Feeds Consortium. Final Report. Anthony C. Ostrowski, Paul Brown, Rolando F. Flores, Robert Summerfelt, Keith Heffernan, Phillip J. Kaus, and Patricia Batres-Marquez. January 1999. 99-SR 89.
- Product Differentiation and Segregation in Agricultural Systems: Non-Genetically Modified and Specialty Corn and Soybean Crops in Iowa. John A. Miranowski, Helen H. Jensen, S. Patricia Batres-Marquez, and Ariun Ishdorj. February 2004. 04-WP 354.
- Rice Consumption in the United States: New Evidence from Food Consumption Surveys. S. Patricia Batres-Marquez and Helen H. Jensen. July 2005. 05-SR 100.
- Salvadoran Consumption of Ethnic Foods in the United States. S. Patricia Batres-Marquez, Helen H. Jensen, and Gary W. Brester. October 2001. 01-WP 289.

Beghin, John C.

- Agricultural Trade and the Doha Round: Lessons from Commodity Studies. John C. Beghin and Ataman Aksoy. July 2003. 03-BP 42.
- Are Eco-Labels Valuable? Evidence from the Apparel Industry. Wesley Nimon and John C. Beghin. November 1998. 99-WP 213.

Are Standards Always Protectionist? Stéphan Marette and John C. Beghin. June 2007. 07-WP 450.

- The Calibration of Incomplete Demand Systems in Quantitative Analysis. John C. Beghin, Jean-Christophe Bureau, and Sophie Drogué. January 2003. 03-WP 324.
- Challenges in Modeling the Effects of Trade Agreements on the Agricultural Sector. Patrick C. Westhoff, Jacinto F. Fabiosa, John C. Beghin, and William H. Meyers. April 2004. 04-WP 358.
- China's Dairy Market: Consumer Demand Survey and Supply Characteristics. Frank H. Fuller, John C. Beghin, Dinghuan Hu, and Scott Rozelle. August 2004. 04-SR 99.
- The Cost of the U.S. Sugar Program Revisited. John C. Beghin, Barbara El Osta, Jay R. Cherlow, and Samarendu Mohanty. March 2001. 01-WP 273.
- Dairy Food Consumption, Production, and Policy in Japan. Isabelle Schluep Campo and John C. Beghin. August 2005. 05-WP 401.
- Dairy Markets in Asia: An Overview of Recent Findings and Implications. John C. Beghin. September 2005. 05-BP 47.
- Double Dividend with Trade Distortions: Analytical Results and Evidence from Chile. John C. Beghin and Sébastien Dessus. September 1999. Working Paper 99-WP 225.

Eco-Labels and International Trade in Textiles. Wesley Nimon and John C. Beghin. June 1999. 99-WP 221.

- Emerging Biofuels: Outlook of Effects on U.S. Grain, Oilseed, and Livestock Markets. Simla Tokgoz, Amani Elobeid, Jacinto Fabiosa, Dermot J. Hayes, Bruce A. Babcock, Tun-Hsiang (Edward) Yu, Fengxia Dong, Chad E. Hart, and John C. Beghin. May 2007. 07-SR 101.
- Environment and Trade in Developing Economies: A Primer for the World Bank's *Global Economic Prospects* 2001. John C. Beghin. August 2000. 00-WP 247.
- Food Security and Agricultural Protection in South Korea. John C. Beghin, Jean-Christophe Bureau, and Sung Joon Park. September 2001. 01-WP 284.
- Food Self-Sufficiency, Comparative Advantage, and Agricultural Trade: A Policy Analysis Matrix for Chinese Agriculture. Cheng Fang and John C. Beghin. November 2000 (Revised). 00-WP 223.
- Global Agricultural Liberalization: An In-Depth Assessment of What Is At Stake. Dominique van der Mensbrugghe and John C. Beghin. September 2004. 04-WP 370.
- Global Agricultural Trade and the Doha Round: What Are the Implications for North and South? John C. Beghin, David Roland-Holst, and Dominique van der Mensbrugghe. June 2002. 02-WP 308.
- Global Prospects for Dairy in Argentina and Chile: Evidence from Field Visits and Model Simulations. Frank H. Fuller, John C. Beghin, Michael Boland, Bruce A. Babcock, and William Foster. August 2006. 06-MBP 11.
- Groundnut Trade Liberalization: A South-South Debate? John C. Beghin, Ndiame Diop, Holger Matthey, and Mirvat Sewadeh. November 2003. 03-WP 347.
- How to Promote Quality Perception in Wine Markets: Brand Advertising or Geographical Indication?. Chengyan Yue, Stéphan Marette, and John C. Beghin. August 2006. 06-WP 426.
- The Impact of the European Enlargement and Common Agricultural Policy Reforms on Agricultural Markets: Much Ado about Nothing? Jacinto F. Fabiosa, John C. Beghin, Fengxia Dong, Amani Elobeid, Frank H. Fuller, Holger Matthey, Simla Tokgoz, and Eric Wailes. January 2005. 05-WP 382.

- Intra-Industry Trade, Multilateral Trade Integration, and Invasive Species Risk. Anh T. Tu and John C. Beghin. December 2006. 06-WP 439.
- Modeling Tariff Rate Quotas in a Global Context: The Case of Sugar Markets in OECD Countries. Dominique van der Mensbrugghe, John C. Beghin, Don Mitchell. September 2003. 03-WP 343.
- Modeling World Peanut Product Markets: A Tool for Agricultural Trade Policy Analysis. John C. Beghin and Holger Matthey. May 2003. 03-WP 332.
- Multilateral Trade and Agricultural Policy Reforms in Sugar Markets. Amani Elobeid and John C. Beghin. September 2005 (Revised.) 04-WP 356. (Originally published March 2004).
- Nontariff Barriers. John C. Beghin. December 2006. 06-WP 438.
- Outlook for Grain and Oilseed Export Shipments from the Upper Mississippi River Basin. John C. Beghin, Bruce A. Babcock, Robert E. Young III, and Patrick Westhoff. August 2000. 00-BP 30.
- Piecemeal Reform of Trade and Environmental Policy when Consumption Also Pollutes. Mark R. Metcalfe and John C. Beghin. February 1999. 99-WP 209.
- Potential Market for Non-GMO Corn and Soybeans. Bruce A. Babcock and John Beghin. October 1999. 99-BP 27. (Available online only).
- A Primer on US Sugar in the 2007 US Farm Bill. John C. Beghin. February 2007. 07-WP 442.
- Quantification of Sanitary, Phytosanitary, and Technical Barriers to Trade for Trade Policy Analysis. John C. Beghin and Jean-Christophe Bureau. December 2001. 01-WP 291.
- Rethinking Agricultural Domestic Support under the World Trade Organization. Chad E. Hart and John C. Beghin. November 2004. 04-BP 43.
- Robust Estimates of Value of a Statistical Life for Developing Economies: An Application to Pollution and Mortality in Santiago. Brad J. Bowland and John C. Beghin. December 1998. 99-WP 214.
- Tariff Equivalent of Technical Barriers to Trade with Imperfect Substitution and Trade Costs. Chengyan Yue, John C. Beghin, and Helen H. Jensen. November 2005 (Revised). 05-WP 383.
- Tariff Escalation and Invasive Species Risk. Anh Tu, John C. Beghin, and Estelle Gozlan. October 2005. 05-WP 407.
- Trade and the Environment in General Equilibrium: Evidence from Developing Economies. John Beghin, David Roland-Holst, and Dominique van der Mensbrugghe, editors. The Netherlands: Kluwer Academic Publishers. 2002.
- Trade Integration, Environmental Degradation, and Public Health in Chile: Assessing the Linkages. John Beghin, Brad Bowland, Sébastien Dessus, David Roland-Holst, and Dominique van der Mensbrugghe. February 1999. 99-WP 211.
- Transition to Markets and the Environment: Effects of the Change in the Composition of Manufacturing Output. Tomislav Vukina, John D. Beghin, and Ebru G. Solakoglu. March 1999. 99-WP 216.
- Urban Demand for Dairy Products in China: Evidence from New Survey Data. Frank H. Fuller, John C. Beghin, and Scott Rozelle. November 2004. 04-WP 380.
- Urban Demand for Edible Oils and Fats in China: Evidence from Household Survey Data. Cheng Fang and John C. Beghin. August 2000. 00-WP 245.

U.S. Sugar Policy Options and Their Consequences under NAFTA and Doha. David Abler, John C. Beghin, David Blandford, and Amani Elobeid. June 2006.

*See also FAPRI Staff

*See also CARD Staff

Bouzaher, Aziz

- Conservation of Great Plains Ecosystems: Current Science, Future Options. Stanley R. Johnson and Aziz Bouzaher, editors. Kluwer Academic Publishers. Dordrecht, the Netherlands. December 1995. \$192.00 (1-617-871-6600).
- Livestock and the Environment: A National Pilot Project, The Policy Space, Economic Model, and Environmental Model Linkages, *Livestock Series Report 4*. Edward Osei, P.G. Lakshminarayan, Shannon Neibergs, Aziz Bouzaher, and S.R. Johnson. December 1995. 95-SR 78.
- Net Returns of Alternative Crops on Flood-Prone Land: Louisa County, Iowa, and Saline County, Missouri. John Kruse, Paul Mitchell, Aziz Bouzaher, Darnell Smith. February 1995. 95-WP 132.

*See also Agriculture Canada

Brown, Tristan

Market Impact of Domestic Offset Programs. Tristan Brown, Amani Elobeid, Jerome Dumortier, and Dermot Hayes. January 2010. 10-WP 502.

Bureau, Jean-Christophe

- Agricultural Trade Restrictiveness in the European Union and the United States. Jean-Christophe Bureau and Luca Salvatici. June 2001. 01-WP 277.
- Food Security and Agricultural Protection in South Korea. John C. Beghin, Jean-Christophe Bureau, and Sung Joon Park. September 2001. 01-WP 284.
- Quality Signaling and International Trade in Food Products. Jean-Christophe Bureau, Estelle Gozlan, and Stéphan Marette. August 2001. 01-WP 283.
- Quantification of Sanitary, Phytosanitary, and Technical Barriers to Trade for Trade Policy Analysis. John C. Beghin and Jean-Christophe Bureau. December 2001. 01-WP 291.

Campbell, Todd

- RAPS 1996: Agricultural and Environmental Outlook. Stanley R. Johnson, P.G. Lakshminarayan, Phil Gassman, Mark Siemers, Toshi Otake, Jean Opsomer, Bruce A. Babcock, Todd Campbell, JunJie Wu, Paul Mitchell, Todd Bishop, and Alicia Carriquiry. Ames: Center for Agricultural and Rural Development, Iowa State University. 1996. Out of print.
- RAPS 1997: Agricultural and Environmental Outlook. Bruce A. Babcock, Todd Campbell, Phil Gassman, Terrance M. Hurley, Paul Mitchell, Toshi Otake, Mark Siemers, and JunJie Wu. Ames: Center for Agricultural and Rural Development, Iowa State University. February 1998. *Out of print*.

Regional Estimation of Soil Carbon and Other Environmental Indicators Using EPIC and i_EPIC. Philip W. Gassman, Todd Campbell, César Izaurralde, Allison M. Thomson, and Jay D. Atwood. April 2003. 03-TR 46.

Carbone, Roxana

- An Initial Analysis of Adoption of Animal Welfare Guidelines on the U.S. Egg Industry. Bruce A. Babcock, John Miranowski, and Roxana Carbone. 02-BP 37. August 2002.
- Optimal Quality Assurance Systems for Agricultural Outputs. Miguel Carriquiry, Bruce A. Babcock, and Roxana Carbone. March 2003. 03-WP 328.

CARD and ISU Economics Staff

Conservation Payments: Challenges in Design and Implementation. Bruce A. Babcock, John Beghin, Michael Duffy, Hongli Feng, Brent Hueth, Catherine L. Kling, Lyubov Kurkalova, Uwe Schneider, Silvia Secchi, Quinn Weninger, and Jinhua Zhao. June 2001. 01-BP 34.

Carriquiry, Alicia L.

Assessing the Adequacy of Diets: A Brief Commentary. Alicia L. Carriquiry. August 1996. 96-BP 11.

Assessing the Prevalence of Nutrient Inadequacy. Alicia L. Carriquiry. November 1998. 98-SR 87.

- Bayesian Estimation of Technical Efficiency of a Single Input. Lyubov A. Kurkalova and Alicia L. Carriquiry. November 2000. 00-WP 254.
- Estimated Correlations Among Days for the Combined 1989-91 CSFII. *Dietary Assessment Research Series Report* 4. A.L. Carriquiry, W.A. Fuller, J.J. Goyeneche, and H.H. Jensen. September 1995. 95-SR 77.
- Estimation of the Usual Daily Intake Distributions of Ratios of Dietary Components. Dietary Assessment Research Series Report 5. A.L. Carriquiry, W.A. Fuller, J.J. Goyeneche, and K.W. Dodd. December 1995. 95-SR 79.
- An Evaluation of Soil Test Information in Agricultural Decision Making. Bruce A. Babcock, Alicia L. Carriquiry, and Hal S. Stern. January 1996. 96-WP 147.
- An Exploration of Certain Aspects of CARB's Approach to Modeling Indirect Land Use from Expanded Biodiesel Production. Bruce A. Babcock and Miguel Carriquiry. February 2010. 10-SR 105.
- RAPS 1996: Agricultural and Environmental Outlook. Stanley R. Johnson, P.G. Lakshminarayan, Phil Gassman, Mark Siemers, Toshi Otake, Jean Opsomer, Bruce A. Babcock, Todd Campbell, JunJie Wu, Paul Mitchell, Todd Bishop, and Alicia Carriquiry. Ames: Center for Agricultural and Rural Development, Iowa State University. 1996. Out of print.
- Sampling Schemes for Policy Analyses Using Computer Simulation Experiments. Alicia L. Carriquiry, F. Jay Breidt, and P.G. Lakshminarayan. February 1996. 96-WP 153.
- Sampling Schemes for Policy Analyses Using Computer Simulation Experiments. Alicia L. Carriquiry, F. Jay Breidt, and P.G. Lakshminarayan. November 1997. 97-WP 184.
- A Semiparametric Transformation Approach to Estimating Usual Daily Intake Distributions, *Dietary* Assessment Research Series Report 2. S.M. Nusser, A.L. Carriquiry, K.W. Dodd, and W.A. Fuller. December 1995 (Revised). 95-SR 74.

Using a Farmer's Beta for Improved Estimation of Actual Production History (APH) Yields. Miguel Carriquiry, Bruce A. Babcock, and Chad E. Hart. March 2005. 05-WP 387.

*See also Agriculture Canada

Carriquiry, Miguel

- Agricultural Land Elasticities in the United States and Brazil. Kanlaya J. Barr, Bruce A. Babcock, Miguel Carriquiry, Andre Nasser, and Leila Harfuch. February 2010. 10-WP 505.
- Assessing the Impacts of Closing the River Gulf Grain Company on Local Producers of Corn and Soybeans. Miguel Carriquiry and Bruce A. Babcock. March 2004. 04-WP 357.
- Biofuels: Potential Production Capacity, Effects on Grain and Livestock Sectors, and Implications for Food Prices and Consumers. Dermot J. Hayes, Bruce A. Babcock, Jacinto F. Fabiosa, Simla Tokgoz, Amani Elobeid, Tun-Hsiang Yu, Fengxia Dong, Chad E. Hart, Eddie Chavez, Suwen Pan, Miguel Carriquiry, and Jerome Dumortier. March 2009. 09-WP 487.
- Can Spot and Contract Markets Co-Exist in Agriculture? Miguel Carriquiry and Bruce A. Babcock. April 2004 (Revised). 02-WP 311.
- A Comparative Analysis of the Development of the United States and European Union Biodiesel Industries. Miguel A. Carriquiry. July 2007. 07-BP 51.
- Costs and Benefits to Taxpayers, Consumers, and Producers from U.S. Ethanol Policies. Bruce A. Babcock, Kanlaya Barr, and Miguel Carriquiry. June 2010. 10-SR 106.
- Greenhouse Gas and Nitrogen Fertilizer Scenarios for U.S. Agriculture and Global Biofuels. Amani Elobeid, Miguel Carriquiry, Jacinto F. Fabiosa, Kranti Mulik, Dermot J. Hayes, Bruce A. Babcock, Jerome Dumortier, and Francisco Rosas. June 2011. 11-WP 524.
- Guaranteed Tender Beef: Opportunities and Challenges for a Differentiated Agricultural Product. Miguel Carriquiry. September 2004. 04-WP 371.
- Implied Objectives of U.S. Biofuel Subsidies. Ofir D. Rubin, Miguel Carriquiry, and Dermot J. Hayes. February 2008. 08-WP 459.
- Index Insurance, Probabilistic Climate Forecasts, and Production. Miguel Carriquiry and Daniel E. Osgood. March 2008. 08-WP 465.
- Managing Quality under Heterogeneous Consumer Demand and Product Quality. Miguel Carriquiry and Bruce A. Babcock. October 2005. 05-WP 410.
- Modeling the Effects of Pasture Expansion and Yield Increase on Emissions from Land-Use Change. Jerome Dumortier, Dermot J. Hayes, Miguel Carriquiry, Fengxia Dong, Xiaodong Du, Amani Elobeid, Jacinto F. Fabiosa, and Kranti Mulik. February 2010. 10-WP 504.
- Optimal Quality Assurance Systems for Agricultural Outputs. Miguel Carriquiry, Bruce A. Babcock, and Roxana Carbone. March 2003. 03-WP 328.
- Prospects for Corn Ethanol in Argentina. Bruce A. Babcock and Miguel Carriquiry. June 2012. 12-SR 107.
- Reputation, Quality Observability, and the Choice of Quality Assurance Systems. Miguel Carriquiry and Bruce A. Babcock. September 2004. 04-WP 373.

- Reputations, Market Structure, and the Choice of Quality Assurance Systems in the Food Industry. Miguel Carriquiry and Bruce A. Babcock. November 2004. 04-WP 377.
- Sensitivity of Carbon Emission Estimates from Indirect Land-Use Change. Jerome Dumortier, Dermot J. Hayes, Miguel Carriquiry, Fengxia Dong, Xiaodong Du, Amani Elobeid, Jacinto F. Fabiosa, and Simla Tokgoz. July 2009. 09-WP 493.
- World Market Impacts of High Biofuel Use in the European Union. Miguel Carriquiry, Fengxia Dong, Xiaodong Du, Amani Elobeid, Jacinto F. Fabiosa, Ed Chavez, and Suwen Pan. July 2010. 10-WP 508.

Chaudhary, Sudhir

- Consumer and Producer Influences in Agricultural Policy Formulation: Some Empirical Evidence. Virender Gautam, Sudhir Chaudhary, and Darnell B. Smith. January 1997. 97-WP 175.
- An Empirical Estimation of the Probability of Agricultural Subsidies for Wheat. Sudhir Chaudhary and Virender Gautam. January 1997. 97-WP 176.
- FAPRI Analysis of the Proposed "Agenda 2000" European Union CAP Reforms. William H. Meyers, Dermot J. Hayes, Darnell Smith, Samarendu Mohanty, Sudhir Chaudhary, Steve Elmore, Jacinto Fabiosa, Frank Fuller, Chad Hart, Karen Kovarik. March 1998. 98-WP 191.
- Government Intervention and Trends in the Indian Oilseeds Sector: An Analysis of Alternative Policy Scenarios. Sudhir Chaudhary. June 1997. 97-WP 179.
- Measurement of Government Intervention: A Comparison of Alternative Concepts. Virender Gautam, Sudhir Chaudhary, James R. Prescott, and Darnell B. Smith. March 1997. 97-WP 177.
- Support Prices as Policy Tools in Dairy Industry: Issues in Theoretical Modeling. V. Premakumar and Sudhir Chaudhary. February 1996. 96-WP 151.

*See also FAPRI Staff

Choi, E. Kwan

Welfare Reducing Trade and Optimal Trade Policy. E. Kwan Choi and Hamid Beladi. August 1998. 98-WP 196.

Clemens, Roxanne

After the Ban: The Japanese Market for U.S. Beef. Roxanne Clemens. April 2007. 07-MBP 12.

- The Changing Structure of Pork Trade, Production, and Processing in Mexico. S. Patricia Batres-Marquez, Roxanne Clemens, and Helen H. Jensen. March 2006. 06-MBP 10.
- Country of Origin as a Brand: The Case of New Zealand Lamb. Roxanne Clemens and Bruce A. Babcock. November 2004. 04-MBP 9.
- Creating a Geographically Linked Brand for High-Quality Beef: A Case Study. Bruce A. Babcock, Dermot J. Hayes, John D. Lawrence, and Roxanne Clemens. August 2007. 07-MBP 13.
- Geographical Indications and Property Rights: Protecting Value-Added Agricultural Products. Bruce A. Babcock and Roxanne Clemens. May 2004. 04-MBP 7.

- Keeping Farmers on the Land: Adding Value in Agriculture in the Veneto Region of Italy. Roxanne Clemens. September 2004. 04-MBP-8.
- Meat Traceability and Consumer Assurance in Japan. Roxanne Clemens. September 2003. 03-MBP 5.
- The Recent International and Regulatory Decisions about Geographical Indications. Stéphan Marette, Roxanne Clemens, and Bruce A. Babcock. January 2007. 07-MWP 10.
- Steady Supplies or Stockpiles? Demand for Corn-Based Distillers Grains by the U.S. Beef Industry. Roxanne Clemens and Bruce A. Babcock. March 2008. 08-MBP 14.
- Why Can't U.S. Beef Compete in the European Union? Roxanne Clemens and Bruce A. Babcock. November 2002. 02-MBP 4.
- Why Can't Vidalia Onions Be Grown in Iowa? Developing a Branded Agricultural Product. Roxanne Clemens. September 2002. 02-MBP 3.

Corrigan, Jay

The Effect of Future Availability of Information on Willingness to Pay. Jay Corrigan. December 2001. 01-WP 290.

DeCara, Stéphane

*See FAPRI Staff

Dong, Fengxia

- Biofuels: Potential Production Capacity, Effects on Grain and Livestock Sectors, and Implications for Food Prices and Consumers. Dermot J. Hayes, Bruce A. Babcock, Jacinto F. Fabiosa, Simla Tokgoz, Amani Elobeid, Tun-Hsiang Yu, Fengxia Dong, Chad E. Hart, Eddie Chavez, Suwen Pan, Miguel Carriquiry, and Jerome Dumortier. March 2009. 09-WP 487.
- The Challenge of Conforming to Sanitary and Phytosanitary Measures for China's Agricultural Exports. Fengxia Dong and Helen H. Jensen. March 2004. 04-MWP 8.
- Changing Diets in China's Cities: Empirical Fact or Urban Legend? Fengxia Dong and Frank H. Fuller. September 2007 (Revised). 06-WP 437.
- Contract and Exit Decisions in Finisher Hog Production. Fengxia Dong, David A. Hennessy, and Helen H. Jensen. June 2008. 08-WP 469.
- Effects of Credit Constraints on Productivity and Rural Household Income in China. Fengxia Dong, Jing Lu, and Allen M. Featherstone. October 2010. 10-WP 516.
- Emerging Biofuels: Outlook of Effects on U.S. Grain, Oilseed, and Livestock Markets. Simla Tokgoz, Amani Elobeid, Jacinto Fabiosa, Dermot J. Hayes, Bruce A. Babcock, Tun-Hsiang (Edward) Yu, Fengxia Dong, Chad E. Hart, and John C. Beghin. May 2007. 07-SR 101.
- Farmer Participation, the Dairy Industry, and the Rise of Dairy Production in China. Jikun Huang, Yunhua Wu, Zhijian Yang, Scott Rozelle, Jacinto Fabiosa, and Fengxia Dong. August 2008. 08-WP 476.

Food Security and Biofuels Development: The Case of China. Fengxia Dong. September 2007. 07-BP 52.

- The Impact of the European Enlargement and Common Agricultural Policy Reforms on Agricultural Markets: Much Ado about Nothing? Jacinto F. Fabiosa, John C. Beghin, Fengxia Dong, Amani Elobeid, Frank H. Fuller, Holger Matthey, Simla Tokgoz, and Eric Wailes. January 2005. 05-WP 382.
- Impact of the South Korea-U.S. Free Trade Agreement on the U.S. Livestock Sector. Jacinto F. Fabiosa, Dermot J. Hayes, and Fengxia Dong. November 2007. WP 07-WP 455.
- Land Allocation Effects of the Global Ethanol Surge: Predictions from the International FAPRI Model. Jacinto F. Fabiosa, John C. Beghin, Fengxia Dong, Amani Elobeid, Simla Tokgoz, and Tun-Hsiang Yu. March 2009. 09-WP 488.
- Modeling the Effects of Pasture Expansion and Yield Increase on Emissions from Land-Use Change. Jerome Dumortier, Dermot J. Hayes, Miguel Carriquiry, Fengxia Dong, Xiaodong Du, Amani Elobeid, Jacinto F. Fabiosa, and Kranti Mulik. February 2010. 10-WP 504.
- Outlook for Asian Dairy Markets: The Role of Demographics, Income, and Prices, The. Fengxia Dong. June 2005. 05-WP 399.
- Sensitivity of Carbon Emission Estimates from Indirect Land-Use Change. Jerome Dumortier, Dermot J. Hayes, Miguel Carriquiry, Fengxia Dong, Xiaodong Du, Amani Elobeid, Jacinto F. Fabiosa, and Simla Tokgoz. July 2009. 09-WP 493.
- State Trading Enterprises in a Differentiated Environment: The Case of Global Malting Barley Markets. Fengxia Dong, Thomas L. Marsh, and Kyle W. Stiegert. December 2003. 03-WP 350.
- Technical and Scale Efficiencies for Chinese Rural Credit Cooperatives: A Bootstrapping Approach in Data Envelopment Analysis. Fengxia Dong and Allen Featherstone. July 2004. 04-WP 366.
- World Market Impacts of High Biofuel Use in the European Union. Miguel Carriquiry, Fengxia Dong, Xiaodong Du, Amani Elobeid, Jacinto F. Fabiosa, Ed Chavez, and Suwen Pan. July 2010. 10-WP 508.

Du, Xiaodong

- Dynamics of Biofuel Stock Prices: A Bayesian Approach. Xiaodong Du, Dermot J. Hayes, and Cindy Yu. September 2009. 09-WP 498.
- The Impact of Biofuels Policy on Agribusiness Stock Prices. Fatma Sine Tepe, Xiaodong Du, and David A. Hennessy. September 2009. 09-WP 497.
- The Impact of Ethanol Production on US and Regional Gasoline Markets: An Update to May 2009. Xiaodong Du and Dermot J. Hayes. April 2011. 11-WP 523.
- The Impact of Ethanol Production on U.S. and Regional Gasoline Prices and on the Profitability of the U.S. Oil Refinery Industry. Xiaodong Du and Dermot J. Hayes. April 2008. 08-WP 467.
- Modeling the Effects of Pasture Expansion and Yield Increase on Emissions from Land-Use Change. Jerome Dumortier, Dermot J. Hayes, Miguel Carriquiry, Fengxia Dong, Xiaodong Du, Amani Elobeid, Jacinto F. Fabiosa, and Kranti Mulik. February 2010. 10-WP 504.
- Pass-Through in United States Beef Cattle Prices. Huan Zhao, Xiaodong Du, and David A. Hennessy. 09-WP 494. July 2009.
- The Planting Real Option in Cash Rent Valuation. Xiaodong Du and David A. Hennessy. February 2008. 08-WP 463.

- Sensitivity of Carbon Emission Estimates from Indirect Land-Use Change. Jerome Dumortier, Dermot J. Hayes, Miguel Carriquiry, Fengxia Dong, Xiaodong Du, Amani Elobeid, Jacinto F. Fabiosa, and Simla Tokgoz. July 2009. 09-WP 493.
- Speculation and Volatility Spillover in the Crude Oil and Agricultural Commodity Markets: A Bayesian Analysis. Xiaodong Du, Cindy L. Yu, and Dermot J. Hayes. May 2009. 09-WP 491.
- Testing Day's Conjecture that More Nitrogen Decreases Crop Yield Skewness. Xiaodong Du, David A. Hennessy, and Cindy L. Yu. August 2010. 10-WP 511.
- A Welfare Analysis of the U.S. Ethanol Subsidy. Xiaodong Du, Dermot J. Hayes, and Mindy Baker. November 2008 (Revised). 08-WP 480.
- World Market Impacts of High Biofuel Use in the European Union. Miguel Carriquiry, Fengxia Dong, Xiaodong Du, Amani Elobeid, Jacinto F. Fabiosa, Ed Chavez, and Suwen Pan. July 2010. 10-WP 508.

Dumortier, Jerome

- Biofuels: Potential Production Capacity, Effects on Grain and Livestock Sectors, and Implications for Food Prices and Consumers. Dermot J. Hayes, Bruce A. Babcock, Jacinto F. Fabiosa, Simla Tokgoz, Amani Elobeid, Tun-Hsiang Yu, Fengxia Dong, Chad E. Hart, Eddie Chavez, Suwen Pan, Miguel Carriquiry, and Jerome Dumortier. March 2009. 09-WP 487.
- Greenhouse Gas and Nitrogen Fertilizer Scenarios for U.S. Agriculture and Global Biofuels. Amani Elobeid, Miguel Carriquiry, Jacinto F. Fabiosa, Kranti Mulik, Dermot J. Hayes, Bruce A. Babcock, Jerome Dumortier, and Francisco Rosas. June 2011. 11-WP 524.
- Market Impact of Domestic Offset Programs. Tristan Brown, Amani Elobeid, Jerome Dumortier, and Dermot Hayes. January 2010. 10-WP 502.
- Modeling the Effects of Pasture Expansion and Yield Increase on Emissions from Land-Use Change. Jerome Dumortier, Dermot J. Hayes, Miguel Carriquiry, Fengxia Dong, Xiaodong Du, Amani Elobeid, Jacinto F. Fabiosa, and Kranti Mulik. February 2010. 10-WP 504.
- Sensitivity of Carbon Emission Estimates from Indirect Land-Use Change. Jerome Dumortier, Dermot J. Hayes, Miguel Carriquiry, Fengxia Dong, Xiaodong Du, Amani Elobeid, Jacinto F. Fabiosa, and Simla Tokgoz. July 2009. 09-WP 493.
- Towards an Integrated Global Agricultural Greenhouse Gas Model: Greenhouse Gases from Agriculture Simulation Model (GreenAgSiM). Jerome Dumortier and Dermot J. Hayes. May 2009. 09-WP 490.

Egan, Kevin J.

Recreation Demand Using Physical Measures of Water Quality. Kevin J. Egan, Joseph A. Herriges, Catherine L. Kling, and John A. Downing. October 2004. 04-WP 372. (Available online only).

Elmore, Steven L.

FAPRI Analysis of the Proposed "Agenda 2000" European Union CAP Reforms. William H. Meyers, Dermot J. Hayes, Darnell Smith, Samarendu Mohanty, Sudhir Chaudhary, Steve Elmore, Jacinto Fabiosa, Frank Fuller, Chad Hart, Karen Kovarik. March 1998. 98-WP 191. Production Flexibility Contract Payments: Fiscal Year 1996. Darnell B. Smith and Steven L. Elmore. December 1996. 96-BP 12.

*See also FAPRI Staff

Elobeid, Amani

- An Analysis of the Link between Ethanol, Energy, and Crop Markets. Simla Tokgoz and Amani Elobeid. November 2006. 06-WP 435.
- An Analysis of the Proposed Doha Round Modalities. FAPRI Staff, Bruce A. Babcock, Jacinto F. Fabiosa, Holger Matthey, Murat Isik, Simla Tokgoz, Amani El-Obeid, Chad E. Hart, Frank Fuller, Seth Meyer. June 2003. 03-SR 98. (Available online only).
- Biofuels: Potential Production Capacity, Effects on Grain and Livestock Sectors, and Implications for Food Prices and Consumers. Dermot J. Hayes, Bruce A. Babcock, Jacinto F. Fabiosa, Simla Tokgoz, Amani Elobeid, Tun-Hsiang Yu, Fengxia Dong, Chad E. Hart, Eddie Chavez, Suwen Pan, Miguel Carriquiry, and Jerome Dumortier. March 2009. 09-WP 487.
- Emerging Biofuels: Outlook of Effects on U.S. Grain, Oilseed, and Livestock Markets. Simla Tokgoz, Amani Elobeid, Jacinto Fabiosa, Dermot J. Hayes, Bruce A. Babcock, Tun-Hsiang (Edward) Yu, Fengxia Dong, Chad E. Hart, and John C. Beghin. May 2007. 07-SR 101.
- Environmental Impacts of Emerging Biomass Feedstock Markets: Energy, Agriculture, and the Farmer. Rebecca S. Dodder, Amani Elobeid, Timothy L. Johnson, P. Ozge Kaplan, Lyubov A. Kurkalova, Silvia Secchi, and Simla Tokgoz. December 2011. 11-WP 526.
- Food Security: New Solutions for the 21st Century. Amani El-Obeid, Stanley R. Johnson, Helen H. Jensen, and Lisa C. Smith, editors. Iowa State University Press. 1998.
- Greenhouse Gas and Nitrogen Fertilizer Scenarios for U.S. Agriculture and Global Biofuels. Amani Elobeid, Miguel Carriquiry, Jacinto F. Fabiosa, Kranti Mulik, Dermot J. Hayes, Bruce A. Babcock, Jerome Dumortier, and Francisco Rosas. June 2011. 11-WP 524.
- The Impact of the European Enlargement and Common Agricultural Policy Reforms on Agricultural Markets: Much Ado about Nothing? Jacinto F. Fabiosa, John C. Beghin, Fengxia Dong, Amani Elobeid, Frank H. Fuller, Holger Matthey, Simla Tokgoz, and Eric Wailes. January 2005. 05-WP 382.
- Land Allocation Effects of the Global Ethanol Surge: Predictions from the International FAPRI Model. Jacinto F. Fabiosa, John C. Beghin, Fengxia Dong, Amani Elobeid, Simla Tokgoz, and Tun-Hsiang Yu. March 2009. 09-WP 488.
- The Long-Run Impact of Corn-Based Ethanol on the Grain, Oilseed, and Livestock Sectors: A Preliminary Assessment. Amani Elobeid, Simla Tokgoz, Dermot J. Hayes, Bruce A. Babcock, and Chad E. Hart. November 2006. 06-BP 49.
- Market Impact of Domestic Offset Programs. Tristan Brown, Amani Elobeid, Jerome Dumortier, and Dermot Hayes. January 2010. 10-WP 502.
- Modeling the Effects of Pasture Expansion and Yield Increase on Emissions from Land-Use Change. Jerome Dumortier, Dermot J. Hayes, Miguel Carriquiry, Fengxia Dong, Xiaodong Du, Amani Elobeid, Jacinto F. Fabiosa, and Kranti Mulik. February 2010. 10-WP 504.
- Multilateral Trade and Agricultural Policy Reforms in Sugar Markets. Amani Elobeid and John C. Beghin. September 2005 (Revised.) 04-WP 356. (Originally published March 2004).

- The Production and Price Impact of Biotech Crops. Graham Brookes, Tun-Hsiang (Edward) Yu, Simla Tokgoz, and Amani Elobeid. January 2010. 10-WP 503.
- Removal of U.S. Ethanol Domestic and Trade Distortions: Impact on U.S. and Brazilian Ethanol Markets. Amani Elobeid and Simla Tokgoz. 06-WP 427. October 2006 (Revised).
- Sensitivity of Carbon Emission Estimates from Indirect Land-Use Change. Jerome Dumortier, Dermot J. Hayes, Miguel Carriquiry, Fengxia Dong, Xiaodong Du, Amani Elobeid, Jacinto F. Fabiosa, and Simla Tokgoz. July 2009. 09-WP 493.
- U.S. Sugar Policy Options and Their Consequences under NAFTA and Doha. David Abler, John C. Beghin, David Blandford, and Amani Elobeid. June 2006. 06-WP 424.
- World Market Impacts of High Biofuel Use in the European Union. Miguel Carriquiry, Fengxia Dong, Xiaodong Du, Amani Elobeid, Jacinto F. Fabiosa, Ed Chavez, and Suwen Pan. July 2010. 10-WP 508.

Fabiosa, Jacinto F.

- An Analysis of the Proposed Doha Round Modalities. FAPRI Staff, Bruce A. Babcock, Jacinto F. Fabiosa, Holger Matthey, Murat Isik, Simla Tokgoz, Amani El-Obeid, Chad E. Hart, Frank Fuller, Seth Meyer. June 2003. 03-SR 98. (Available online only).
- Assessing China's Potential Import Demand for Distillers Dried Grain: Implications for Grain Trade. Jacinto F. Fabiosa, James Hansen, Holger Matthey, Suwen Pan, and Francis Tuan. December 2009. 09-SR 104.
- Assessing the Impact of the Exchange Rate and Its Volatility on Canadian Pork and Live Swine Exports to the United States and Japan. Jacinto F. Fabiosa. June 2002. 02-WP 305.
- Biofuels: Potential Production Capacity, Effects on Grain and Livestock Sectors, and Implications for Food Prices and Consumers. Dermot J. Hayes, Bruce A. Babcock, Jacinto F. Fabiosa, Simla Tokgoz, Amani Elobeid, Tun-Hsiang Yu, Fengxia Dong, Chad E. Hart, Eddie Chavez, Suwen Pan, Miguel Carriquiry, and Jerome Dumortier. March 2009. 09-WP 487.
- Brazil: The Future of Modern Agriculture? Holger Matthey, Jacinto F. Fabiosa, and Frank H. Fuller. May 2004. 04-MBP 6.
- A Case Study of China's Commercial Pork Value Chain. Jacinto F. Fabiosa, Dinghuan Hu, and Cheng Fang. August 1004. 05-MRP 11
- Challenges in Modeling the Effects of Trade Agreements on the Agricultural Sector. Patrick C. Westhoff, Jacinto F. Fabiosa, John C. Beghin, and William H. Meyers. April 2004. 04-WP 358.
- Distillers Dried Grain Product Innovation and Its Impact on Adoption, Inclusion, Substitution, and Displacement Rates in a Finishing Hog Ration. Jacinto F. Fabiosa. September 2008. 08-WP 478.
- Does the U.S. Midwest Have a Cost Advantage Over China in Producing Corn, Soybeans, and Hogs? Cheng Fang and Jacinto F. Fabiosa. August 2002. 02-MRP 4.
- Do Macroeconomic Shocks Impact the Economic Efficiency of Small Farmers? The Case of Wetland Rice Farmers in Indonesia. Jacinto F. Fabiosa, Helen H. Jensen, and Dong Yan. May 2004. 04-WP 364.
- An Econometric Decomposition of Aggregate Data: Application to the EU-15 Average Cattle Slaughter Weight. V. Premakumar and Jacinto F. Fabiosa. December 1998. 98-WP 205.

- Economic Impact of a Ban on the Use of Over-the-Counter Antibiotics in U.S. Swine Rations. Dermot J. Hayes, Helen H. Jensen, Lennart Backstrom, and Jay Fabiosa. December 1999. 99-SR 90.
- Egypt's Household Expenditure Pattern: Does It Alleviate a Food Crisis? Jacinto F. Fabiosa and Ibrahim Soliman. August 2008. 08-WP 475.
- Emerging Biofuels: Outlook of Effects on U.S. Grain, Oilseed, and Livestock Markets. Simla Tokgoz, Amani Elobeid, Jacinto Fabiosa, Dermot J. Hayes, Bruce A. Babcock, Tun-Hsiang (Edward) Yu, Fengxia Dong, Chad E. Hart, and John C. Beghin. May 2007. 07-SR 101.
- FAPRI Analysis of the Proposed "Agenda 2000" European Union CAP Reforms. William H. Meyers, Dermot J. Hayes, Darnell Smith, Samarendu Mohanty, Sudhir Chaudhary, Steve Elmore, Jacinto Fabiosa, Frank Fuller, Chad Hart, Karen Kovarik. March 1998. 98-WP 191.
- Farmer Participation, the Dairy Industry, and the Rise of Dairy Production in China. Jikun Huang, Yunhua Wu, Zhijian Yang, Scott Rozelle, Jacinto Fabiosa, and Fengxia Dong. August 2008. 08-WP 476.
- The Food-Away-from-Home Consumption Expenditure Pattern in Egypt. Jacinto F. Fabiosa. July 2008. 08-WP 474.
- A General Conceptual Approach to Modeling the Livestock Sector: Application to the Japanese Swine-Pork Sector Model with Analysis of the "No Gate Price Policy Scenario." Jacinto F. Fabiosa. April 1999. 99-TR 43.
- Greenhouse Gas and Nitrogen Fertilizer Scenarios for U.S. Agriculture and Global Biofuels. Amani Elobeid, Miguel Carriquiry, Jacinto F. Fabiosa, Kranti Mulik, Dermot J. Hayes, Bruce A. Babcock, Jerome Dumortier, and Francisco Rosas. June 2011. 11-WP 524.
- Growing Demand for Animal-Protein-Source Products in Indonesia: Trade Implications. Jacinto F. Fabiosa. July 2005. 05-WP 400.
- The Impact of Ownership Structure on the Performance of China's Feed Mill Sector. Jacinto F. Fabiosa. April 2005. 05-MRP 10.
- The Impact of the European Enlargement and Common Agricultural Policy Reforms on Agricultural Markets: Much Ado about Nothing? Jacinto F. Fabiosa, John C. Beghin, Fengxia Dong, Amani Elobeid, Frank H. Fuller, Holger Matthey, Simla Tokgoz, and Eric Wailes. January 2005. 05-WP 382.
- Impact of the South Korea-U.S. Free Trade Agreement on the U.S. Livestock Sector. Jacinto F. Fabiosa, Dermot J. Hayes, and Fengxia Dong. November 2007. WP 07-WP 455.
- Impacts of the Economic Reform Program on the Performance of the Egyptian Agricultural Sector. Ibrahim Soliman, Jacinto F. Fabiosa, Mohamed Gaber Amer, and Siham Kandil. July 2010. 10-WP 509.
- Institutional Impact of GATT: An Examination of Market Integration and Efficiency in the World Beef and Wheat Market under the GATT Regime. Jacinto F. Fabiosa. April 1999. 99-WP 218.
- Jamaica Technical Manual: Conceptual Framework and Software Documentation. Jacinto Fabiosa, Samarendu Mohanty, Darnell B. Smith, William H. Meyers, and S. Patricia Batres-Marquez. January 1997. 97-TR 33.
- Land Allocation Effects of the Global Ethanol Surge: Predictions from the International FAPRI Model. Jacinto F. Fabiosa, John C. Beghin, Fengxia Dong, Amani Elobeid, Simla Tokgoz, and Tun-Hsiang Yu. March 2009. 09-WP 488.

- Land-Use Credits to Corn Ethanol: Accounting for Distillers Dried Grains with Solubles as a Feed Substitute in Swine Rations. Jacinto F. Fabiosa. April 2009. 09-WP 489.
- Modeling the Effects of Pasture Expansion and Yield Increase on Emissions from Land-Use Change. Jerome Dumortier, Dermot J. Hayes, Miguel Carriquiry, Fengxia Dong, Xiaodong Du, Amani Elobeid, Jacinto F. Fabiosa, and Kranti Mulik. February 2010. 10-WP 504.
- New Aggregate and Source-Specific Pork Import Demand Elasticity for Japan: Implications to U.S. Exports. Jacinto F. Fabiosa and Yekaterina S. Ukhova. October 2000. 00-WP 253.
- A New General Conceptual Approach to Modeling the Livestock Sector: An Application to the Japanese Swine-Pork Sector. Jacinto F. Fabiosa and Xiaoting Qi. December 1998. 98-WP 204.
- Not All DDGS Are Created Equal: Nutrient-Profile-Based Pricing to Incentivize Quality. Jacinto F. Fabiosa. November 2008. 08-WP 481.
- Output Supply and Input Demand System of Commercial and Backyard Poultry Producers in Indonesia. Jacinto F. Fabiosa, Helen H. Jensen, and Dong Yan. May 2004. 04-WP 363.
- A Policy Model for the Livestock and Poultry Sectors of Mexico. Chad Barrett and Jacinto E. Fabiosa. June 1998. 98-TR 39.
- A Review of Agricultural Policy Evolution, Agricultural Data Sources, and Food Supply and Demand Studies in Egypt. Ibrahim Soliman, Jacinto F. Fabiosa, and Halah Bassiony. March 2010. 10-WP 506.
- Sensitivity of Carbon Emission Estimates from Indirect Land-Use Change. Jerome Dumortier, Dermot J. Hayes, Miguel Carriquiry, Fengxia Dong, Xiaodong Du, Amani Elobeid, Jacinto F. Fabiosa, and Simla Tokgoz. July 2009. 09-WP 493.
- The Turkish Agricultural Policy Analysis Model. A. Ali Koc, Darnell B. Smith, Frank Fuller, and Jacinto Fabiosa. November 1998. 98-TR 42.
- Using Income Classes to Estimate Consumption Parameters for Food Policy Analysis. Jacinto Fabiosa, Samarendu Mohanty, Darnell B. Smith, and William H. Meyers. June 1996. 96-WP 159.
- Welfare-Improving Collusion in the Japanese Pork Import Market. Jacinto F. Fabiosa. August 2000. 00-WP 248.
- Westernization of the Asian Diet: The Case of Rising Wheat Consumption in Indonesia. Jacinto F. Fabiosa. April 2006. 06-WP 422.
- What Effect Does Free Trade in Agriculture Have on Developing Country Populations Around the World? Jacinto F. Fabiosa. April 2008. 08-WP 466.
- World Impacts of Foot and Mouth Disease in Taiwan. Frank Fuller, Jacinto Fabiosa, and V. Premakumar. Contributing Authors: Steve Elmore, James Rude, and Samarendu Mohanty. April 1997. 97-BP 16.
- World Market Impacts of High Biofuel Use in the European Union. Miguel Carriquiry, Fengxia Dong, Xiaodong Du, Amani Elobeid, Jacinto F. Fabiosa, Ed Chavez, and Suwen Pan. July 2010. 10-WP 508.

Fang, Cheng

Assessing the Competitiveness of Indian Cotton Production: A Policy Analysis Matrix Approach. Samarendu Mohanty, Cheng Fang, and Jagadanand Chaudhary. May 2002. 02-WP 301.

- China's Cotton Policy and the Impact of China's WTO Accession and Bt Cotton Adoption on the Chinese and U.S. Cotton Sectors. Cheng Fang, Bruce A. Babcock. January 2003. 03-WP-322.
- China's Rural and Urban Household Survey Data: Collection, Availability, and Problems. Cheng Fang, Eric Wailes, and Gail Cramer. October 1998. 98-WP 202.
- Does the U.S. Midwest Have a Cost Advantage Over China in Producing Corn, Soybeans, and Hogs? Cheng Fang and Jacinto F. Fabiosa. 02-MRP 4. August 2002.
- Feed-Grain Consumption by Traditional Pork-Producing Households in China. Cheng Fang and Frank Fuller. October 1998. 98-WP 203.
- Food Self-Sufficiency, Comparative Advantage, and Agricultural Trade: A Policy Analysis Matrix for Chinese Agriculture. Cheng Fang and John C. Beghin. November 2000 (Revised). 00-WP 223.
- Urban Demand for Edible Oils and Fats in China: Evidence from Household Survey Data. Cheng Fang and John C. Beghin. August 2000. 00-WP 245.

FAPRI Staff

- Analysis of the Berlin Accord Reforms to the European Union's Common Agricultural Policy. Bruce Babcock, John Beghin, Samarendu Mohanty, Frank Fuller, Jacinto Fabiosa, Sudhir Chaudhary, Phillip Kaus, Cheng Fang, Chad Hart, and Karen Kovarik. June 1999. 99-BP 24.
- The Doha Round of the World Trade Organization: Appraising Further Liberalization of Agricultural Markets. Bruce A. Babcock, John C. Beghin, Jacinto F. Fabiosa, Stéphane De Cara, Amani El-Obeid, Cheng Fang, Chad E. Hart, Murat Isik, Holger Matthey, Alexander E. Saak, Karen Kovarik, Abner W. Womack, Robert E. Young II, Pat Westhoff, Joe Trujillo, D. Scott Brown, Brian Willott, Daniel Madison, Seth Meyer, John Kruse, and Julian Binfield. November 2002. 02-WP 317.
- FAPRI Analysis of the Proposed 'Agenda 2000' European Union CAP Reforms. William H. Meyers, Dermot J. Hayes, Darnell Smith, Samarendu Mohanty, Sudhir Chaudhary, Steve Elmore, Jacinto Fabiosa, Frank Fuller, Chad Hart, and Karen Kovarik. April 1998. 98-WP 191.
- FAPRI 1995 U.S. Agricultural Outlook. FAPRI Staff. June 1995. FAPRI 1-95.
- FAPRI 1995 International Agricultural Outlook. FAPRI Staff. May 1995. FAPRI 2-95.
- FAPRI 1996 U.S. Agricultural Outlook. FAPRI Staff. August 1996. FAPRI 1-96.
- FAPRI 1996 International Agricultural Outlook. FAPRI Staff. September 1996. FAPRI 2-96.
- FAPRI 1997 U.S. Agricultural Outlook. FAPRI Staff. January 1997. FAPRI 1-97.
- FAPRI 1997 World Agricultural Outlook. FAPRI Staff. January 1997. FAPRI 2-97.
- FAPRI 1998 U.S. Agricultural Outlook. FAPRI Staff. April 1998. FAPRI 1-98.
- FAPRI 1998 World Agricultural Outlook. FAPRI Staff. April 1998. FAPRI 2-98.
- FAPRI 1999 U.S. Agricultural Outlook. FAPRI Staff. May 1999. FAPRI 1-99.
- FAPRI 1999 World Agricultural Outlook. FAPRI Staff. May 1999. FAPRI 2-99.

FAPRI 2000 U.S. Agricultural Outlook. FAPRI Staff. January 2000. FAPRI 1-00.

FAPRI 2000 World Agricultural Outlook. FAPRI Staff. January 2000. FAPRI 2-00.

FAPRI 2001 U.S. and World Agricultural Outlook. FAPRI Staff. January 2001. FAPRI 1-01.

FAPRI 2002 World Agricultural Outlook. FAPRI Staff. January 2002. FAPRI 1-02.

FAPRI 2003 U.S. and World Agricultural Outlook. FAPRI Staff. January 2003. FAPRI 1-03.

FAPRI 2004 U.S. and World Agricultural Outlook. FAPRI Staff. January 2004. FAPRI 1-04.

FAPRI 2005 U.S. and World Agricultural Outlook. FAPRI Staff. January 2005. FAPRI 1-05.

FAPRI 2006 U.S. and World Agricultural Outlook. FAPRI Staff. January 2006. FAPRI 1-06.

FAPRI 2007 U.S. and World Agricultural Outlook. FAPRI Staff. January 2007. FAPRI 1-07.

- Impact of a 10 Percent Decrease in Planted Acreage of All U.S. Program Crops. Bruce A. Babcock, John Beghin, Frank Fuller, Jacinto Fabiosa, Cheng Fang, Chad Hart, Holger Matthey, Stéphane De Cara, Gary M. Adams, Robert E. Young, II, Pat Westhoff, D. Scott Brown, Brian Willott, Daniel Madison, Seth Meyer, and John Kruse. May 2001. 01-BP 33.
- The Impact of EEP Removal on U.S. Wheat. William H. Meyers, Darnell B. Smith, Dermot J. Hayes, Samarendu Mohanty, Steve Elmore, James Rude, Frank Fuller, V. Premakumar, and Sudhir Chaudhary. March 1997. 97-BP 15.
- U.S. Proposal for WTO Agriculture Negotiations: Its Impact on U.S. and World Agriculture. John Beghin, Fengxia Dong, Amani Elobeid, Jay Fabiosa, Frank Fuller, Chad Hart, Karen Kovarik, Simla Tokgoz; Edward Yu, Holger Matthey (consultant), Eric Wailes, University of Arkansas; and the FAPRI Staff of the University of Missouri-Columbia. December 2005. 05-WP 417.

Feng, Hongli

- Alternative Intertemporal Permit Trading Regimes with Stochastic Abatement Costs. Hongli Feng and Jinhua Zhao. November 2002. 02-WP 318. (Available online only).
- Carbon Sequestration, Co-Benefits, and Conservation programs. Hongli Feng, Catherine L. Kling, and Philip W. Gassman. November 2004. 04-WP 379.
- Carbon Sequestration in Agriculture: Value and Implementation. Hongli Feng, Jinhua Zhao, and Catherine L. Kling. September 2000. 00-WP 256. (Available online only).
- The Consequences of Co-benefits for the Efficient Design of Carbon Sequestration Programs. Hongli Feng and Catherine L. Kling. March 2005. 05-WP 390.
- The Conservation Reserve Program in the Presence of a Working Land Alternative: Implications for Environmental Quality, Program Participation, and Income Transfer. Hongli Feng, Catherine L. Kling, Lyubov A. Kurkalova, Silvia Secchi, and Philip W. Gassman. August 2005. 05-WP 402.
- The Designation of Co-benefits and Its Implication for Policy: Water quality versus Carbon Sequestration in Agricultural Soils. Silvia Secchi, Manoj Jha, Lyubov A. Kurkalova, Hongli Feng, Philip W. Gassman, and Catherine L. Kling. March 2005. 05-WP 389.

- The Dynamics of Carbon Sequestration and Alternative Carbon Accounting with an Application to the Upper Mississippi River Basin. Hongli Feng. March 2005. 05-WP 386. (Available online only).
- The Dynamics of Carbon Sequestration and Measures of Cost-Effectiveness. Hongli Feng. December 2002. 02-WP 320. (Available online only).
- Economic and Environmental Co-benefits of Carbon Sequestration in Agricultural Soils: Retiring Agricultural Land in the Upper Mississippi River Basin. Hongli Feng, Lyubov A. Kurkalova, Catherine L. Kling, and Philip W. Gassman. February 2005. 05-WP 384.
- Environmental Conservation in Agriculture: Land Retirement versus Changing Practices on Working Land. Hongli Feng, Lyubov A. Kurkalova, Catherine L. Kling, Philip W. Gassman. June 2004. 04-WP 365. (Available online only).
- Green Payments and Dual Policy Goals. Hongli Feng. 02-WP 304. June 2002. (Available online only).
- Greenhouse Gas Impacts of Ethanol from Iowa Corn: Life Cycle Analysis versus System-wide Accounting. Hongli Feng, Ofir D. Rubin, and Bruce A. Babcock. February 2008. 08-WP 461.
- Impacts of Ethanol on Planted Acreage in Market Equilibrium. Hongli Feng and Bruce A. Babcock. June 2008. 08-WP 472.
- Optimal Design of Permit Markets with an Ex Ante Pollution Target. Sergey S. Rabotyagov, Hongli Feng, and Catherine L. Kling. August 2006. 06-WP 430.
- Production and Abatement Distortions under Noisy Green Taxes. Hongli Feng and David A. Hennessy. October 2005. 05-WP 409.
- Subsidies! The Other Incentive-Based Instrument: The Case of the Conservation Reserve Program. Hongli Feng, Catherine L. Kling, Lyubov A. Kurkalova, and Silvia Secchi. October 2003. 03-WP 345.
- Towards Implementing Carbon Markets in Agriculture. Hongli Feng, Jinhua Zhao, and Catherine L. Kling. December 2000. 00-WP 261.

*See also CARD Staff

Foster, Walter E.

- Land Management Alternatives for the Nemunas River Polder Region. Walter E. Foster and Antanas Sigitas Sileika. April 1996. 96-BB 3.
- The Lithuanian Karst Zone Management Plan: A Case Study in the Management of Agro-environmental Issues in Lithuania. Vilija Budvytiene, Walter E. Foster, Antanas Sigitas Sileika, and Almonas Gutkauskas. April 1996. 96-BB 1.
- Water Quality Protection in Polish Agriculture. Andrzej Sapek, Barbara Sapek, and Walter E. Foster. April 1996. 96-BB 5.

Fulginiti, Lilyan E.

An Allais Measure of Production Sector Waste Due to Quotas. Lilyan E. Fulginiti and Richard K. Perrin. January 1996. 96-WP 146.

Fuller, Frank

- Brazil: The Future of Modern Agriculture? Holger Matthey, Jacinto F. Fabiosa, and Frank H. Fuller. May 2004. 04-MBP 6.
- Changing Diets in China's Cities: Empirical Fact or Urban Legend? Fengxia Dong and Frank H. Fuller. September 2007 (Revised). 06-WP 437.
- China's Dairy Market: Consumer Demand Survey and Supply Characteristics. Frank H. Fuller, John C. Beghin, Dinghuan Hu, and Scott Rozelle. August 2004. 04-SR 99.
- FAPRI Analysis of the Proposed "Agenda 2000" European Union CAP Reforms. William H. Meyers, Dermot J. Hayes, Darnell Smith, Samarendu Mohanty, Sudhir Chaudhary, Steve Elmore, Jacinto Fabiosa, Frank Fuller, Chad Hart, Karen Kovarik. March 1998. 98-WP 191.
- Farm-Level Feed Demand in Turkey. Frank Fuller, A. Ali Koc, Haydar Sengul, and Ahmet Bayaner. October 1999. 99-WP 226.
- Feed-Grain Consumption by Traditional Pork-Producing Households in China. Cheng Fang and Frank Fuller. October 1998. 98-WP 203.
- Global Prospects for Dairy in Argentina and Chile: Evidence from Field Visits and Model Simulations. Frank H. Fuller, John C. Beghin, Michael Boland, Bruce A. Babcock, and William Foster. August 2006. 06-MBP 11.
- The Impact of Chinese Accession to the World Trade Organization on U.S. Meat and Feed-Grain Producers. Frank Fuller and Dermot J. Hayes. July 1998. 98-WP 195.
- The Impact of the European Enlargement and Common Agricultural Policy Reforms on Agricultural Markets: Much Ado about Nothing? Jacinto F. Fabiosa, John C. Beghin, Fengxia Dong, Amani Elobeid, Frank H. Fuller, Holger Matthey, Simla Tokgoz, and Eric Wailes. January 2005. 05-WP 382.
- Livestock Production and Feed Use by Rural Households in China: A Survey Report. Frank Fuller, Dinghuan Hu, Jikun Huang, and Dermot J. Hayes. November 2001. 01-SR 96.
- The Location of Marginal Production for Value-Added and Intermediate Goods: Optimal Policies and Trade Volumes. Frank Fuller. December 1997. 97-M9.
- Optimal Chinese Agricultural Trade Patterns under the Laws of Comparative Advantage. Dermot J. Hayes and Frank Fuller. December 1999. 99-WP 233.
- Policy and Projection Model for the Meat Sector in the People's Republic of China. Frank Fuller. March 1997. 97-TR 36.
- The Rapid Rise of China's Dairy Sector: Factors Behind the Growth in Demand and Supply. Frank H. Fuller, Jikun Huang, Hengyun Ma, and Scott Rozelle. May 2005. 05-WP 394.
- Reconciling Chinese Meat Production and Consumption Data. Frank Fuller, Dermot Hayes, and Darnell Smith. February 1999. 99-WP 210.
- Sugar Policy Reform in the Republic of Turkey. A. Ali Koc and Frank Fuller. August 1998. 98-WP 197.
- The Turkish Agricultural Policy Analysis Model. A. Ali Koc, Darnell B. Smith, Frank Fuller, and Jacinto Fabiosa. November 1998. 98-TR 42.

- Urban Demand for Dairy Products in China: Evidence from New Survey Data. Frank H. Fuller, John C. Beghin, and Scott Rozelle. November 2004. 04-WP 380.
- World Impacts of Foot and Mouth Disease in Taiwan. Frank Fuller, Jacinto Fabiosa, and V. Premakumar. Contributing Authors: Steve Elmore, James Rude, and Samarendu Mohanty. April 1997. 97-BP 16.

Gassman, Philip W.

- Adoption Subsidies and Environmental Impacts of Alternative Energy Crops. Bruce A. Babcock, Philip W. Gassman, Manoj Jha, and Catherine L. Kling. March 2007. 07-BP 50.
- The Agricultural Policy Environmental EXtender (APEX) Model: An Emerging Tool for Landscape and Watershed Environmental Analyses. Philip W. Gassman, Jimmy R. Williams, Xiuying Wang, Ali Saleh, Edward Osei, Larry M. Hauck, R. César Izaurralde, and Joan D. Flowers. April 2009. 09-TR 49.
- Calibration and Validation of SWAT for the Upper Maquoketa River Watershed. Pipat Reungsang, Ramesh S. Kanwar, Manoj Jha, Philip W. Gassman, Khalil Ahmad, and Ali Saleh. June 2005. 05-WP 396.
- Carbon Sequestration, Co-Benefits, and Conservation programs. Hongli Feng, Catherine L. Kling, and Philip W. Gassman. November 2004. 04-WP 379.
- Climate Change Sensitivity Assessment on Upper Mississippi River Basin Streamflows Using Swat. Manoj Jha, Jeff G. Arnold, Philip W. Gassman, and Roy Gu. January 2004. 04-WP 353.
- Comparison of Land Use Area Estimates from Three Different Data Sources for the Upper Mississippi River Basin. Santhi Chinnisamy, Philip W. Gassman, Silvia Secchi, and Raghavan Srinivasan. February 2008. 08-TR 48.
- The Conservation Reserve Program in the Presence of a Working Land Alternative: Implications for Environmental Quality, Program Participation, and Income Transfer. Hongli Feng, Catherine L. Kling, Lyubov A. Kurkalova, Silvia Secchi, and Philip W. Gassman. August 2005. 05-WP 402.
- The Designation of Co-benefits and Its Implication for Policy: Water quality versus Carbon Sequestration in Agricultural Soils. Silvia Secchi, Manoj Jha, Lyubov A. Kurkalova, Hongli Feng, Philip W. Gassman, and Catherine L. Kling. March 2005. 05-WP 389.
- Economic and Environmental Co-benefits of Carbon Sequestration in Agricultural Soils: Retiring Agricultural Land in the Upper Mississippi River Basin. Hongli Feng, Lyubov A. Kurkalova, Catherine L. Kling, and Philip W. Gassman. February 2005. 05-WP 384.
- The Environmental Component of the National Pilot Project Integrated Modeling System. *Livestock Series Report 8*. Philip W. Gassman and Larry Hauck. November 1, 1996. 96-SR 84.
- Environmental Conservation in Agriculture: Land Retirement versus Changing Practices on Working Land. Hongli Feng, Lyubov A. Kurkalova, Catherine L. Kling, and Philip W. Gassman. June 2004. 04-WP 365. (Available online only).
- Estimating Atrazine Leaching in the Midwest. Michael R. Burkart, Philip W. Gassman, Thomas B. Moorman, and Piyush Singh. October 1, 1998. 98-WP 201.
- Evaluation of EPIC for Three Minnesota Cropping Systems. S.W. Chung, P.W. Gassman, D.R. Huggins, and G.W. Randall. March 2000. 00-WP 240.

- Evaluation of the Tile Flow Component of the SWAT Model under Different Management Systems. Khalil Ahmad, Philip W. Gassman, and Ramesh Kanwar. June 2002. 02-WP 303.
- Historical Development and Applications of the EPIC and APEX Models. Philip W. Gassman, Jimmy R. Williams, Verel W. Benson, R. César Izaurralde, Larry M. Hauck, C. Allan Jones, Jay D. Atwood, James R. Kiniry, and Joan D. Flowers. June 2005. 05-WP 397.
- Impact of Watershed Subdivision Level on Flows, Sediment Loads, and Nutrient Losses Predicted by SWAT. Manoj Jha, Philip W. Gassman, Silvia Secchi, Roy Gu, and Jeff Arnold. October 2002. 02-WP 315.
- The National Pilot Program Integrated Modeling System: Environmental Baseline Assumptions and Results for the APEX Model. Philip W. Gassman. November 1, 1997. 97-SR 85.
- Optimal Placement of Conservation Practices Using Genetic Algorithm with SWAT. Manoj Jha, Sergey Rabotyagov, and Philip W. Gassman. July 2009. 09-WP 496.
- Regional Estimation of Soil Carbon and Other Environmental Indicators Using EPIC and i_EPIC. Philip W. Gassman, Todd Campbell, César Izaurralde, Allison M. Thomson, and Jay D. Atwood. April 2003. 03-TR 46.
- RAPS 1996: Agricultural and Environmental Outlook. Stanley R. Johnson, P.G. Lakshminarayan, Phil Gassman, Mark Siemers, Toshi Otake, Jean Opsomer, Bruce A. Babcock, Todd Campbell, JunJie Wu, Paul Mitchell, Todd Bishop, and Alicia Carriquiry. Ames: Center for Agricultural and Rural Development, Iowa State University. 1996. Out of print.
- RAPS 1997: Agricultural and Environmental Outlook. Bruce A. Babcock, Todd Campbell, Phil Gassman, Terrance M. Hurley, Paul Mitchell, Toshi Otake, Mark Siemers, and JunJie Wu. Ames: Center for Agricultural and Rural Development, Iowa State University. February 1998. Out of print.
- Sny Magill Watershed Modeling Project: Final Report. Ali Saleh, Philip W. Gassman, and Catherine L. Kling. July 2002 (Revised). 01-SR 95.
- The Soil and Water Assessment Tool: Historical Development, Applications, and Future Research Directions. Philip W. Gassman, Manuel R. Reyes, Colleen H. Green, and Jeffrey G. Arnold. February 2007. 07-WP 443.
- Validation of EPIC for Two Watersheds in Southwest Iowa. S.W. Chung, P.W. Gassman, L.A. Kramer, J.R. Williams, and R. Gu. March 1999. 99-WP 215.
- Water Quality Modeling for the Raccoon River Watershed Using SWAT. Manoj K. Jha, Jeffrey G. Arnold, and Philip W. Gassman. August 2006. 06-WP 428.

*See also Agriculture Canada

Grebitus, Carola

Consumers' Demand for Pork Quality: Applying Semantic Network Analysis. Carola Grebitus and Maike Bruhn. May 2006. 06-WP 423.

Hart, Chad E.

An Analysis of the Proposed Doha Round Modalities. FAPRI Staff, Bruce A. Babcock, Jacinto F. Fabiosa, Holger Matthey, Murat Isik, Simla Tokgoz, Amani El-Obeid, Chad E. Hart, Frank Fuller, Seth Meyer. June 2003. 03-SR 98. (Available online only).

- ARPA Subsidies, Unit Choice, and Reform of the U.S. Crop Insurance Program. Bruce A. Babcock and Chad E. Hart. February 2005. 05-BP 45
- Computing Average Per Acre Indemnity Payments for Corn in Iowa. Chad Hart and Darnell Smith. August 1996. 96-WP 163.
- Construction of a "Green Box" Countercyclical Program. Bruce A. Babcock and Chad E. Hart. October 2001. 01-BP 36.
- Counter-Cyclical Agricultural Program Payments: Is It Time to Look at Revenue? Chad E. Hart and Bruce A. Babcock. December 2000 (Revised). 00-BP 28.
- Crop Insurance Rates and the Laws of Probability. Bruce A. Babcock, Chad E. Hart, and Dermot J. Hayes. April 2002. 02-WP 298.
- Effects of Adding a Target Revenue Program and Soybean Fixed Decoupled Payments to Current Farm Programs. Chad E. Hart and Bruce A. Babcock. September 2001. 01-BP 35.
- Eligibility and Payment Requirements of the Disaster Assistance Package. Chad Hart. January 1999. 99-BP 21. (Available online only).
- Emerging Biofuels: Outlook of Effects on U.S. Grain, Oilseed, and Livestock Markets. Simla Tokgoz, Amani Elobeid, Jacinto Fabiosa, Dermot J. Hayes, Bruce A. Babcock, Tun-Hsiang (Edward) Yu, Fengxia Dong, Chad E. Hart, and John C. Beghin. May 2007. 07-SR 101.
- Estimating Costs of Revenue Assurance. Feng Xu, Chad Hart, Darnell Smith, and William H. Meyers. September 1995. 95-WP 140.
- Estimating the Costs of MPCI Under the 1994 Crop Insurance Reform Act. Chad Hart and Darnell Smith. March 1996. 96-WP 158.
- FAPRI Analysis of the Proposed "Agenda 2000" European Union CAP Reforms. William H. Meyers, Dermot J. Hayes, Darnell Smith, Samarendu Mohanty, Sudhir Chaudhary, Steve Elmore, Jacinto Fabiosa, Frank Fuller, Chad Hart, Karen Kovarik. March 1998. 98-WP 191.
- The FAPRI Baseline Model of the Federal Crop Insurance Program. Chad E. Hart and Darnell B. Smith. July 1998. 98-TR 40.
- Farm-Level Analysis of Risk Management Proposals. Bruce A. Babcock, Chad E. Hart, Gary M. Adams, and Patrick C. Westhoff. February 2000. 00-WP 238.
- How Much "Safety" Is Available under the U.S. Proposal to the WTO? Bruce A. Babcock and Chad E. Hart. November 2005. 05-BP 48.
- Implications of the WTO on the Redesign of U.S. Farm Policy. Chad E. Hart and Bruce A. Babcock. May 2001. 01-BP 32.
- Influence of the Premium Subsidy on Farmers' Crop Insurance Coverage Decisions. Bruce A. Babcock and Chad E. Hart. April 2005. 05-WP 393.
- Insuring Eggs in Baskets. Chad E. Hart, Dermot J. Hayes, Bruce A. Babcock. July 2003. 03-WP 339.
- Insuring Uncertainty in Value-Added Agriculture: Ethanol Production. Nick D. Paulson, Bruce A. Babcock, Chad E. Hart, and Dermot J. Hayes. April 2004. 04-WP 360.

- Livestock Revenue Insurance. Chad E. Hart, Bruce A. Babcock and Dermot J. Hayes. January 2001 (Revised). 99-WP 224.
- Loan Deficiency Payments versus Countercyclical Payments: Do We Need Both for a Price Safety Net? Chad E. Hart and Bruce A. Babcock. February 2005. 05-BP 44.
- The Long-Run Impact of Corn-Based Ethanol on the Grain, Oilseed, and Livestock Sectors: A Preliminary Assessment. Amani Elobeid, Simla Tokgoz, Dermot J. Hayes, Bruce A. Babcock, and Chad E. Hart. November 2006. 06-BP 49.
- Rankings of Risk Management Strategies Combining Crop Insurance Products and Marketing Positions. Chad E. Hart and Bruce A. Babcock. February 2001. 01-WP 267.
- Rethinking Agricultural Domestic Support under the World Trade Organization. Chad E. Hart and John C. Beghin. November 2004. 04-BP 43.
- Risk Management Instruments for Water Reallocations. Chad E. Hart. February 2005. 05.BP 46.
- Time for a New Farmer-Owned Reserve? Chad Hart and Bruce A. Babcock. August 2000. 00-BP 31.
- The 2006/07 Iowa Grain and Biofuel Flow Study: A Survey Report.Tun-Hsiang (Edward) Yu, Chad E. Hart.October 2008. 08-SR 102.
- The 2007/08 Iowa Grain and Biofuel Flow Study: A Survey Report.Tun-Hsiang (Edward) Yu and Chad Hart. August 2009. 09-SR 103.
- U.S. Farm Policy and the World Trade Organization: How Do They Match Up? Chad E. Hart and Bruce A. Babcock. February 2002. 02-WP 294.
- Using a Farmer's Beta for Improved Estimation of Actual Production History (APH) Yields. Miguel Carriquiry, Bruce A. Babcock, and Chad E. Hart. March 2005. 05-WP 387.

Hassan, Zuhair A.

Agreement on Agriculture in the Uruguay Round of GATT: From Punta Del Este to Marrakesh. Zuhair A. Hassan. February 1995. 95-GATT 2.

Measurement of Welfare Change: A Review. Zuhair Hassan. November 1995. 95-WP 141.

Hayes, Dermot

- An Analysis of Regional Economic Growth in the U.S. Midwest. Daniel C. Monchuk, John A. Miranowski, Dermot J. Hayes, and Bruce A. Babcock. April 2005. 05-WP 392
- Are Loan Deficiency Payments Too Low in Iowa? Bruce Babcock, Dermot Hayes, and Phil Kaus. September 1998. 98-BP 20. (Available online only).
- Biofuels: Potential Production Capacity, Effects on Grain and Livestock Sectors, and Implications for Food Prices and Consumers. Dermot J. Hayes, Bruce A. Babcock, Jacinto F. Fabiosa, Simla Tokgoz, Amani Elobeid, Tun-Hsiang Yu, Fengxia Dong, Chad E. Hart, Eddie Chavez, Suwen Pan, Miguel Carriquiry, and Jerome Dumortier. March 2009. 09-WP 487.

- The Budgetary and Producer Welfare Effects of Revenue Insurance. David A. Hennessy, Bruce A. Babcock, and Dermot J. Hayes. June 1997. 97-WP 180.
- The Budgetary and Resource Allocation Effects of Revenue Assurance. David A. Hennessy, Bruce Babcock, and Dermot J. Hayes. February 1995. 95-WP 130.
- The Budgetary and Resource Allocation Effects of Revenue Assurance: Summary of Results. David Hennessy, Bruce A. Babcock, and Dermot J. Hayes. February 1995. 95-BP 7.
- China's Role in World Livestock and Feed-Grain Markets. Dermot J. Hayes. April 1998. 98-BP 18.
- The Chinese Market for U.S. Pork Exports. Dermot J. Hayes and Roxanne Clemens. March 1997. 97-BP 14.
- Collective Marketing Arrangements for Geographically Differentiated Agricultural Products: Welfare Impacts and Policy Implications. Sergio H. Lence, Stéphan Marette, Dermot J. Hayes, and William Foster. May 2006. 06-MWP 9.
- Creating a Geographically Linked Brand for High-Quality Beef: A Case Study. Bruce A. Babcock, Dermot J. Hayes, John D. Lawrence, and Roxanne Clemens. August 2007. 07-MBP 13.
- Crop-Based Biofuel Production under Acreage Constraints and Uncertainty. Mindy L. Baker, Dermot J. Hayes, and Bruce A. Babcock. February 2008. 08-WP 460.
- Crop Insurance Rates and the Laws of Probability. Bruce A. Babcock, Chad E. Hart, and Dermot J. Hayes. April 2002. 02-WP 298.
- Dynamics of Biofuel Stock Prices: A Bayesian Approach. Xiaodong Du, Dermot J. Hayes, and Cindy Yu. September 2009. 09-WP 498.
- Emerging Biofuels: Outlook of Effects on U.S. Grain, Oilseed, and Livestock Markets. Simla Tokgoz, Amani Elobeid, Jacinto Fabiosa, Dermot J. Hayes, Bruce A. Babcock, Tun-Hsiang (Edward) Yu, Fengxia Dong, Chad E. Hart, and John C. Beghin. May 2007. 07-SR 101.
- FAPRI Analysis of the Proposed "Agenda 2000" European Union CAP Reforms. William H. Meyers, Dermot J. Hayes, Darnell Smith, Samarendu Mohanty, Sudhir Chaudhary, Steve Elmore, Jacinto Fabiosa, Frank Fuller, Chad Hart, Karen Kovarik. March 1998. 98-WP 191.
- Farmer Owned Brands? Dermot J. Hayes, Sergio H. Lence, and Andrea Stoppa. March 2003 (Revised). 02-BP 39.
- The Feasibility of Broiler Production in Iowa. Dermot J. Hayes. December 1996. 96-BP 13.
- Greenhouse Gas and Nitrogen Fertilizer Scenarios for U.S. Agriculture and Global Biofuels. Amani Elobeid, Miguel Carriquiry, Jacinto F. Fabiosa, Kranti Mulik, Dermot J. Hayes, Bruce A. Babcock, Jerome Dumortier, and Francisco Rosas. June 2011. 11-WP 524.
- How Market Efficiency and the Theory of Storage Link Corn and Ethanol Markets. Mindy L. Mallory, Dermot J. Hayes, and Scott H. Irwin. December 2010. 10-WP 517.
- The Impact of Chinese Accession to the World Trade Organization on U.S. Meat and Feed-Grain Producers. Frank Fuller and Dermot J. Hayes. July 1998. 98-WP 195.
- The Impact of Ethanol Production on US and Regional Gasoline Markets: An Update to May 2009. Xiaodong Du and Dermot J. Hayes. April 2011. 11-WP 523.

- The Impact of Ethanol Production on U.S. and Regional Gasoline Markets: An Update to 2012. Xiaodong Du and Dermot J. Hayes. May 2012. 12-WP 528.
- The Impact of Ethanol Production on U.S. and Regional Gasoline Prices and on the Profitability of the U.S. Oil Refinery Industry. Xiaodong Du and Dermot J. Hayes. April 2008. 08-WP 467.
- Impact of the South Korea-U.S. Free Trade Agreement on the U.S. Livestock Sector. Jacinto F. Fabiosa, Dermot J. Hayes, and Fengxia Dong. November 2007. WP 07-WP 455.
- Implied Objectives of U.S. Biofuel Subsidies. Ofir D. Rubin, Miguel Carriquiry, and Dermot J. Hayes. February 2008. 08-WP 459.
- Inference Based on Alternative Bootstrapping Methods in Spatial Models with an Application to County Income Growth in the United States. Daniel C. Monchuk, Dermot J. Hayes, John A. Miranowski, and Dayton M. Lambert. May 2010.10-WP 507.
- Inference Based on Alternative Bootstrapping Methods in Spatial Models with an Application to County Income Growth in the United States. Daniel C. Monchuk, Dermot J. Hayes, and John A. Miranowski. June 2008. 08-WP 471.
- Insuring Against Losses from Transgenic Contamination: The Case of Pharmaceutical Maize. David Ripplinger, Dermot J. Hayes, Susana Goggi, and Kendall Lamkey. June 2008. 08-WP 470.
- Insuring Eggs in Baskets. Chad E. Hart, Dermot J. Hayes, Bruce A. Babcock. July 2003. 03-WP 339.
- Insuring Uncertainty in Value-Added Agriculture: Ethanol Production. Nick D. Paulson, Bruce A. Babcock, Chad E. Hart, and Dermot J. Hayes. April 2004. 04-WP 360.
- Lessons from the Danish Ban on Feed-Grade Antibiotics. Dermot J. Hayes and Helen H. Jensen. June 2003. 03-BP 41.
- Livestock Production and Feed Use by Rural Households in China: A Survey Report. Frank Fuller, Dinghuan Hu, Jikun Huang, and Dermot J. Hayes. November 2001. 01-SR 96.
- Livestock Revenue Insurance. Chad E. Hart, Bruce A. Babcock, and Dermot J. Hayes. January 2001 (Revised). 99-WP 224.
- Loan Deficiency Payments or the Loan Program? Dermot J. Hayes and Bruce A. Babcock. September 1998. 98-BP 19.
- The Long-Run Impact of Corn-Based Ethanol on the Grain, Oilseed, and Livestock Sectors: A Preliminary Assessment. Amani Elobeid, Simla Tokgoz, Dermot J. Hayes, Bruce A. Babcock, and Chad E. Hart. November 2006. 06-BP 49.
- Market Impact of Domestic Offset Programs. Tristan Brown, Amani Elobeid, Jerome Dumortier, and Dermot Hayes. January 2010. 10-WP 502.
- The Market for U.S. Meat Exports in Eastern Canada. Dermot J. Hayes and Roxanne Clemens. November 1999. 99-WP 229.
- Meat Exports or Soybean Exports? An Iowa Perspective. Dermot J. Hayes. August 1995. 95-BP 9.
- Modeling the Effects of Pasture Expansion and Yield Increase on Emissions from Land-Use Change. Jerome Dumortier, Dermot J. Hayes, Miguel Carriquiry, Fengxia Dong, Xiaodong Du, Amani Elobeid, Jacinto F. Fabiosa, and Kranti Mulik. February 2010. 10-WP 504.

- A Nonlinear Offset Program to Reduce Nitrous Oxide Emissions Induced by Excessive Nitrogen Application. Francisco Rosas, Bruce A. Babcock, and Dermot J. Hayes. April 2011. 11-WP 521.
- Optimal Chinese Agricultural Trade Patterns under the Laws of Comparative Advantage. Dermot J. Hayes and Frank Fuller. December 1999. 99-WP 233.
- Option Pricing on Renewable Commodity Markets. Sergio H. Lence and Dermot J. Hayes. July 2002. 02-WP 309.
- Policy and Forecasting Models for the Chinese, South Korean, Australian, and European Union Meat Sectors. Ian Shaw, John Shaffer, V. Premakumar, and Dermot Hayes. January 1997. 97-TR 35.
- Pork Production in Iowa: An Industry at a Crossroads. Dermot J. Hayes, Daniel M. Otto, and John D. Lawrence. January 1996. 96-BP 10.
- Reconciling Chinese Meat Production and Consumption Data. Frank Fuller, Dermot Hayes, and Darnell Smith. February 1999. 99-WP 210.
- Reinsuring Group Revenue Insurance with Exchange-Provided Revenue Contracts. Bruce A. Babcock, Steven C. Griffin, and Dermot Hayes. March 1999. 99-WP 212.
- Response to an Asymmetric Demand for Attributes: An Application to the Market for Genetically Modified Crops. Sergio H. Lence and Dermot J. Hayes. November 2001. 01-MWP 5.
- Response to "Ethanol Production and Gasoline Prices: A Spurious Correlation" by Knittel and Smith. Dermot Hayes. August 2012. 12-WP 529.
- Second Response to Knittel and Smith. Dermot Hayes. 12-WP 532. September 2012.
- Sensitivity of Carbon Emission Estimates from Indirect Land-Use Change. Jerome Dumortier, Dermot J. Hayes, Miguel Carriquiry, Fengxia Dong, Xiaodong Du, Amani Elobeid, Jacinto F. Fabiosa, and Simla Tokgoz. July 2009. 09-WP 493.
- Speculation and Volatility Spillover in the Crude Oil and Agricultural Commodity Markets: A Bayesian Analysis. Xiaodong Du, Cindy L. Yu, and Dermot J. Hayes. May 2009. 09-WP 491.
- A Study of the Factors that Influence Consumer Attitudes Toward Beef Products Using the Conjoint Market Analysis Tool. Brian Mennecke, Anthony Townsend, Dermot J. Hayes, and Steven Lonergan. August 2006. 06-WP 425.
- Systemic Risk in U.S. Crop and Revenue Insurance Programs. Chuck Mason, Dermot J. Hayes, and Sergio H. Lence. March 2001. 01-WP 266.
- Towards an Integrated Global Agricultural Greenhouse Gas Model: Greenhouse Gases from Agriculture Simulation Model (GreenAgSiM). Jerome Dumortier and Dermot J. Hayes. May 2009. 09-WP 490.
- Trade Impacts of Soviet Reform: A Heckscher-Ohlin-Vanek Approach. Dermot J. Hayes, Alexander Kumi, and Stanley R. Johnson. June 1994. 94-GATT 19.
- The Trade-off between Bioenergy and Emissions When Land Is Scarce. Nathan S. Kauffman and Dermot J. Hayes. January 2011. 11-WP 519.
- U.S. Farm Policy and the Variability of Commodity Prices and Farm Revenue. Sergio H. Lence and Dermot J. Hayes. February 2000. 00-WP 239.

- A Welfare Analysis of the U.S. Ethanol Subsidy. Xiaodong Du, Dermot J. Hayes, and Mindy Baker. November 2008 (Revised). 08-WP 480.
- Welfare Impacts of Cross-Country Spillovers in Agricultural Research. Sergio H. Lence and Dermot J. Hayes. April 2007. 07-WP 446.
- What Do Livestock Feeders Want from Seed Corn Companies? Dermot J. Hayes and Noah Wendt. April 2000. 00-BP 29.
- Whole-Farm Revenue Insurance for Crop and Livestock Producers. Bruce A. Babcock and Dermot J. Hayes. February 1999. 99-BP 22.

Heffernan, Keith

The Midwest Feeds Consortium. Final Report. Anthony C. Ostrowski, Paul Brown, Rolando F. Flores, Robert Summerfelt, Keith Heffernan, Phillip J. Kaus, and Patricia Batres-Marquez. January 1999. 99-SR 89.

Hennessy, David A.

- Animal Disease and the Industrialization of Agriculture. David A. Hennessy and Tong Wang. 10-WP 512. September 2010.
- Behavioral Incentives, Equilibrium Endemic Disease, and Health Management Policy for Farmed Animals. David A. Hennessy. December 2005. 05-WP 418.

Biosecurity and Infectious Animal Disease. David A. Hennessy. November 2005. 05-WP 413.

- Buying Ecological Services: Nature's Harmonies, Fragmented Reserves and the Agricultural Extensification Debate. David A. Hennessy and Harvey Lapan. November 2008. 08-WP 482.
- Contract and Exit Decisions in Finisher Hog Production. Fengxia Dong, David A. Hennessy, and Helen H. Jensen. June 2008. 08-WP 469.
- Coordinating to Eradicate Animal Disease, and the Role of Insurance Markets. David A. Hennessy. November 2007. 07-WP 457.
- A Cost-Based Model of Seasonal Production, with Application to Milk Policy. David A. Hennessy and Jutta Roosen. January 2003. 03-WP 323.
- A Crop Yield Expectation Stochastic Process with Beta Distribution as Limit. David A. Hennessy. November 2009. 09-WP 501.

Crop Yield Skewness under the Law of Minimum Technology. David A. Hennessy. July 2007. 07-WP 451.

- Determinants of Iowa Cropland Cash Rental Rates: Testing Ricardian Rent Theory. Xiaodong Du, David A. Hennessy, and William M. Edwards. October 2007. 07-WP 454. (Available online only).
- Does a Rising Biofuels Tide Raise All Boats? A Study of Cash Rent Determinants for Iowa Farmland under Hay and Pasture. Xiaodong Du, David A. Hennessy, and William M. Edwards. October 2008. 08-WP 479.

- Economic Aspects of Agricultural and Food Biosecurity in the United States. David A. Hennessy. March 2007. 07-WP 444.
- Economies of Feedlot Scale, Biosecurity, Investment, and Endemic Livestock Disease. David A. Hennessy. September 2006. 06-WP 433.
- The Effects of Crop Insurance Subsidies and Sodsaver on Land Use Change.Ruiqing Miao, David A. Hennessy, Hongli Feng. September 2012. 12-WP 530.
- Evaluating the Saskatchewan Short-Term Hog Loan Program. Donald Lien and David A. Hennessy. February 2005. 05-WP 385.
- Feeding and the Equilibrium Feeder Animal Price-Weight Schedule. David A. Hennessy. June 2005. 05-WP 395.
- Genetic Information in Agricultural Productivity and Product Development. David A. Hennessy, John A. Miranowski, and Bruce A. Babcock. April 2003. 03-WP 329.
- The Impact of Biofuels Policy on Agribusiness Stock Prices. Fatma Sine Tepe, Xiaodong Du, and David A. Hennessy. September 2009. 09-WP 497.
- Infectious Disease, Productivity, and Scale in Open and Closed Animal Production Systems. David A. Hennessy, Jutta Roosen, and Helen H. Jensen. July 2004. 04-WP 367.
- Informed Control Over Inputs and Extent of Industrial Processing. David A. Hennessy. June 2005. 05-WP 398.
- Investment in Cellulosic Biofuel Refineries: Do Renewable Identification Numbers Matter? Ruiqing Miao, David A. Hennessy, and Bruce A. Babcock. September 2010. 10-WP 514.
- Land Retirement Program Design in the Presence of Crop Insurance Subsidies. David A. Hennessy. July 2009. 09-WP 495.
- Ledger Provision in Hog Marketing Contracts. David A. Hennessy and Donald Lien. June 2003. 03-WP 336.
- Modeling Interdependent Participation Incentives: Dynamics of a Voluntary Livestock Disease Control Program. Tong Wang and David A. Hennessy. April 2012.12-WP 527.
- On the Demand for a State-Contingent, Cost-Saving Seed Trait. David A. Hennessy and Alexander E. Saak. December 2002. 02-WP 321.
- On Monoculture and the Structure of Crop Rotations. David A Hennessy. August 2004. 04-WP 369.
- A Paradox for Agro-Environmental Land Policy. David A. Hennessy and Hongli Feng. October 2009. 09-WP 499.
- Pass-Through in United States Beef Cattle Prices. Huan Zhao, Xiaodong Du, and David A. Hennessy. 09-WP 494. July 2009.
- The Planting Real Option in Cash Rent Valuation. Xiaodong Du and David A. Hennessy. February 2008. 08-WP 463.
- Product Development Cost Seasonality, Region Marginalization, and a More Demanding Consumer. David A. Hennessy. November 2004. 04-WP 378.

- Production and Abatement Distortions under Noisy Green Taxes. Hongli Feng and David A. Hennessy. October 2005. 05-WP 409.
- Seasonality, Capital Inflexibility, and the Industrialization of Animal Production. Jutta Roosen, David A. Hennessy, and Thia C. Hennessy. December 2004 (Revised). 04-WP 351.
- Slaughterhouse Rules: Human Error, Food Safety, and Uniformity in Meat Packing. David A. Hennessy. October 2003. 03-WP 346.
- Systemic Failure in the Provision of Safe Food. David A. Hennessy, Jutta Roosen, and Helen H. Jensen. April 2002. 02-WP 299.
- Testing Day's Conjecture that More Nitrogen Decreases Crop Yield Skewness. Xiaodong Du, David A. Hennessy, and Cindy L. Yu. August 2010. 10-WP 511.
- Testing for the Monotone Likelihood Ratio Assumption. Jutta Roosen and David A. Hennessy. February 2003. 03-WP 325.
- Toward a Normative Theory of Crop Yield Skewness. David A. Hennessy. June 2008. 08-WP 473.
- Where Are the Veterinarian Shortage Areas Anyway? Tong Wang, David A. Hennessy, and Annette M. O'Connor. September 2010. 10-WP 513.

Holtkamp, Derald

*See Agriculture Canada

Hossain, Ferdaus

- Adjustments in Demand during Lithuania's Economic Transition. Ferdaus Hossain and Helen H. Jensen. February 1998. 98-WP 190.
- Investigation of Equivalent Scales in Demand Using Latvia's Household Budget Survey. Ferdaus Hossain and Helen H. Jensen. April 1995. 95-WP 134.
- Lithuania's Food Demand During Economic Transition. Ferdaus Hossain and Helen H. Jensen. January 2000. 00-WP 236.

Huffman, Sonya Kostova

- Social Assistance Programs and Outcomes: Food Assistance in the Context of Welfare Reform. Sonya Kostova Huffman and Helen H. Jensen. September 2006 (Revised). 03-WP 335.
- An Empirical Analysis of the Effects of Joint Decisions on Food Stamp Program, Temporary Assistance for Needy Families, and Labor Force Participation. Sonya Kostova Huffman and Helen H. Jensen. September 2002. 02-WP 314.
- Empirical Tests of Impacts of Rationing: The Case of Poland in Transition. Sonya Kostova Huffman and Stanley R. Johnson. February 2000. 00-WP 237.
- The Midwest Welfare Program and Labor Force Participation. Sonya Kostova Huffman. March 2001. 01-WP 272.
- More Impacts of Economic Reform in Poland: Welfare Changes within a Consistent Framework. Sonya Kostova Huffman and Stanley R. Johnson. March 2001. 01-WP 271.

- Re-evaluation of Welfare Changes During the Transition in Poland. Sonya Kostova Huffman and Stanley R. Johnson. November 2000. 00-WP 255.
- Regional Welfare Programs and Labor Force Participation. Sonya Kostova Huffman and Maureen Kilkenny. May 2003 (Revised). 02-WP 296.
- Welfare and Labor Force Participation for Low-Wealth Families: Implications for Labor Supply. Sonya Kostova Huffman. March 2001. 01-WP 270.

Hurley, Terrance M.

- Biotechnology and Pest Resistance: An Economic Assessment of Refuges. Terrance M. Hurley, Bruce A. Babcock, and Richard L. Hellmich. October 1997. 97-WP 183.
- Crop Nutrient Needs Potentially Supplied by Livestock Manure in Iowa, Illinois, and Indiana. Erda Wang, Bruce A. Babcock, and Terrance M. Hurley. July 1998. 98-WP 194.
- Economic Evaluation of Bt Corn Refuge Insurance. Paul D. Mitchell, Terrance M. Hurley, and Richard L. Hellmich. June 2000. 00-WP 243.
- Managing European Corn Borer Resistance to Bt Corn with Dynamic Refuges. Silvia Secchi, Terrance M. Hurley, and Richard L. Hellmich. October 2001. 01-WP 287.
- Managing the Risk of European Corn Borer Resistance to Transgenic Corn: An Assessment of Refuge Recommendations. Terrance M. Hurley, Silvia Secchi, Bruce A. Babcock, and Rick Hellmich. February 1999. 99-SR 88.
- RAPS 1997: Agricultural and Environmental Outlook. Bruce A. Babcock, Todd Campbell, Phil Gassman, Terrance M. Hurley, Paul Mitchell, Toshi Otake, Mark Siemers, and JunJie Wu. Ames: Center for Agricultural and Rural Development, Iowa State University. February 1998. *Out of print*.
- Waterfowl Populations and the Conservation Reserve Program in the Prairie Pothole Region of North and South Dakota. Terrance M. Hurley, Bruce A. Babcock, Ronald E. Reynolds, and Charles R. Loesch. October 1996. 96-WP 165.

Ishdorj, Ariun

- Intra-Household Allocation and Consumption of WIC-Approved Foods: A Bayesian Approach. Ariun Ishdorj, Helen H. Jensen, and Justin Tobias. July 2007. 07-WP 452.
- Product Differentiation and Segregation in Agricultural Systems: Non-Genetically Modified and Specialty Corn and Soybean Crops in Iowa. John A. Miranowski, Helen H. Jensen, S. Patricia Batres-Marquez, and Ariun Ishdorj. February 2004. 04-WP 354.

Isik, Murat

An Analysis of the Proposed Doha Round Modalities. FAPRI Staff, Bruce A. Babcock, Jacinto F. Fabiosa, Holger Matthey, Murat Isik, Simla Tokgoz, Amani El-Obeid, Chad E. Hart, Frank Fuller, Seth Meyer. June 2003. 03-SR 98. (Available online only).

*See also FAPRI Staff

Jensen, Helen H.

- Accounting for Product Substitution in the Analysis of Food Taxes Targeting Obesity. Zhen Miao, John C. Beghin, and Helen H. Jensen. December 2010. 10-WP 518.
- Adjustments in Demand during Lithuania's Economic Transition. Ferdaus Hossain and Helen H. Jensen. February 1998. 98-WP 190.
- Assessing Consumers' Valuation of Cosmetically Damaged Apples Using a Mixed Probit Model. Chengyan Yue, Helen H. Jensen, Daren S. Mueller, Gail R. Nonnecke, and Mark L. Gleason. December 2005. 05-WP 419.
- The Challenge of Conforming to Sanitary and Phytosanitary Measures for China's Agricultural Exports. Fengxia Dong and Helen H. Jensen. March 2004. 04-MWP 8.
- Children's Consumption of Fruits and Vegetables: Do School Environment and Policies Affect Choice At School and Away from School? Ariun Ishdorj, Helen H. Jensen, and Mary Kay Crepinsek. September 2012. 12-WP 531.
- Cognitive Dissonance as a Means of Reducing Hypothetical Bias. Frode Alfnes, Chengyan Yue, and Helen H. Jensen. February 2009. 09-WP 486.
- Contract and Exit Decisions in Finisher Hog Production. Fengxia Dong, David A. Hennessy, and Helen H. Jensen. June 2008. 08-WP 469.
- The Costs of Improving Food Safety in the Meat Sector. Helen H. Jensen, Laurian J. Unnevehr, and Miguel I. Gomez. February 1998. 98-WP 189.
- Demand for Food Commodities by Income Groups in Indonesia. Helen H. Jensen and Justo Manrique. October 1996. 96-WP 166.
- Determinants of Household Expenditures on Alcohol. Steven T. Yen and Helen H. Jensen. December 1995. 95-WP 144.
- Disaggregated Welfare Effects of Agricultural Price Policies in Urban Indonesia. Helen H. Jensen and Justo Manrique. December 1996. 96-WP 173.
- Discounting Spotted Apples: Investigating Consumers' Willingness to Accept Cosmetic Damage in an Organic Product. Chengyan Yue, Frode Alfnes, and Helen H. Jensen. November 2006. 06-WP 436.
- Do Macroeconomic Shocks Impact the Economic Efficiency of Small Farmers? The Case of Wetland Rice Farmers in Indonesia. Jacinto F. Fabiosa, Helen H. Jensen, and Dong Yan. May 2004. 04-WP 364.
- Economic Impact of a Ban on the Use of Over-the-Counter Antibiotics in U.S. Swine Rations. Dermot J. Hayes, Helen H. Jensen, Lennart Backstrom, and Jay Fabiosa. December 1999. 99-SR 90.
- The Economic Implications of Using HACCP as a Food Safety Regulatory Standard. Laurian Unnevehr and Helen H. Jensen. September 1999. 99-WP 228.
- Effects of Family, Friends, and Relative Prices on Fruit and Vegetable Consumption by African American Youths. Oleksandr Zhylyevskyy, Helen H. Jensen, Steven B. Garasky, Carolyn E. Cutrona, and Frederick X. Gibbons. September 2010. 10-WP 515.
- An Empirical Analysis of the Effects of Joint Decisions on Food Stamp Program, Temporary Assistance for Needy Families, and Labor Force Participation. Sonya Kostova Huffman and Helen H. Jensen. September 2002. 02-WP 314.

- An Empirical Analysis of Joint Decisions on Labor Supply and Welfare Participation. Gi Kang, Sonya K. Huffman, and Helen H. Jensen. May 2004. 04-WP 361.
- Estimated Correlations Among Days for the Combined 1989-91 CSFII. *Dietary Assessment Research Series Report* 4. A.L. Carriquiry, W.A. Fuller, J.J. Goyeneche, and H.H. Jensen. September 1995. 95-SR 77.
- An Evaluation of the USDA Food Security Measure with Generalized Linear Mixed Models. Jean D. Opsomer, Helen H. Jensen, and Suwen Pan. September 2002. 02-WP 310.
- Farm Policies and Added Sugars in US Diets. John C. Beghin and Helen H. Jensen. February 2008. 08-WP 462.
- Food Security: New Solutions for the 21st Century. Amani El-Obeid, Stanley R. Johnson, Helen H. Jensen, and Lisa C. Smith, editors. Iowa State University Press. 1998. \$54.95. (1-800-862-6657).
- HACCP as a Regulatory Innovation to Improve Food Safety in the Meat Industry. Laurian J. Unnevehr and Helen H. Jensen. February 1996. 96-WP 152.
- HACCP in Pork Processing: Costs and Benefits. Helen H. Jensen and Laurian J. Unnevehr. September 1999. 99-WP 227.
- Industry Compliance Costs: What Would They Look Like in a Risk-Based Integrated Food System? Laurian J. Unnevehr and Helen H. Jensen. June 2001. 01-WP 278.
- Infectious Disease, Productivity, and Scale in Open and Closed Animal Production Systems. David A. Hennessy, Jutta Roosen, and Helen H. Jensen. July 2004. 04-WP 367.
- Innovation at the State Level: Initial Effects of Welfare Reform in Iowa. Shao-Hsun Keng, Steve Garasky, and Helen H. Jensen. November 1999. 99-WP 232.
- Intra-Household Allocation and Consumption of WIC-Approved Foods: A Bayesian Approach. Ariun Ishdorj, Helen H. Jensen, and Justin Tobias. July 2007. 07-WP 452.
- Investigation of Equivalent Scales in Demand Using Latvia's Household Budget Survey. Ferdaus Hossain and Helen H. Jensen. April 1995. 95-WP 134.
- Lessons from the Danish Ban on Feed-Grade Antibiotics. Dermot J. Hayes and Helen H. Jensen. June 2003. 03-BP 41.
- Lithuania's Food Demand During Economic Transition. Ferdaus Hossain and Helen H. Jensen. January 2000. 00-WP 236.
- Local Economic Impacts of Welfare Reform in Iowa: A State and Local Database. Mary Jane Novenario, Helen H. Jensen, and Daniel Otto. May 1998. 98-SR 86.
- Location and the Low Income Experience: Analyses of Program Dynamics in the Iowa Family Investment Program. Helen H. Jensen, Shao-Hsun Keng, and Steven Garasky. August 2000. 00-WP 244.
- Modeling Consumption with Limited Dependent Variables: Applications to Pork and Cheese. Dietary Assessment Research Series Report 3. Steven T. Yen and Helen H. Jensen. September 1995. 95-SR 76.
- Output Supply and Input Demand System of Commercial and Backyard Poultry Producers in Indonesia. Jacinto F. Fabiosa, Helen H. Jensen, and Dong Yan. May 2004. 04-WP 363.

- Product Differentiation and Segregation in Agricultural Systems: Non-Genetically Modified and Specialty Corn and Soybean Crops in Iowa. John A. Miranowski, Helen H. Jensen, S. Patricia Batres-Marquez, and Ariun Ishdorj. February 2004. 04-WP 354.
- Production Efficiency in Ukrainian Agriculture and the Process of Economic Reform. Lyubov A. Kurkalova and Helen H. Jensen. October 1996. 96-WP 167.
- Relative Growth of Subsidiary Farming in Post-Soviet Economies: A Labor Supply Story. Lyubov A. Kurkalova and Helen H. Jensen. September 2000. 00-WP 249.
- Rice Consumption in the United States: New Evidence from Food Consumption Surveys. S. Patricia Batres-Marquez and Helen H. Jensen. July 2005. 05-SR 100.
- Salvadoran Consumption of Ethnic Foods in the United States. S. Patricia Batres-Marquez, Helen H. Jensen, and Gary W. Brester. October 2001. 01-WP 289.
- Social Assistance Programs and Outcomes: Food Assistance in the Context of Welfare Reform. Sonya Kostova Huffman and Helen H. Jensen. September 2006 (Revised). 03-WP 335.
- Statistical Considerations for the USDA Food Insecurity Index. Jean D. Opsomer, Helen H. Jensen, Sarah M. Nusser, Dorin Drignei, and Yasuo Amemiya. June 2002. 02-WP 307. J
- A Study of Households in Iowa that Left the Food Stamp Program. Helen H. Jensen, Steven Garasky, Cory Wessman, and Sarah M. Nusser. March 2002. 02-SR 97.
- Tariff Equivalent of Technical Barriers to Trade with Imperfect Substitution and Trade Costs. Chengyan Yue, John C. Beghin, and Helen H. Jensen. November 2005 (Revised). 05-WP 383.
- Taxing Sweets: Sweetener Input Tax or Final Consumption Tax? Zhen Miao, John C. Beghin, and Helen H. Jensen. July 2010. 10-WP 510.
- Technical Efficiency of Grain Production in Ukraine. Lyubov A. Kurkalova and Helen H. Jensen. September 2000. 00-WP 250.
- Tracking Foodborne Pathogens from Farm to Table: Data Needs to Evaluate Control Options. Edited by Tanya Roberts, Helen Jensen, and Laurian Unnevehr. U.S. Department of Agriculture, Economic Research Service, Food and Consumer Economics Division. 1995.
- U.S. Food Expenditures Away From Home by Type of Meal. Helen H. Jensen and Steven T. Yen. December 1995. 95-WP 143.
- Welfare Dependence, Recidivism, and the Future for Recipients of Temporary Assistance for Needy Families (TANF). Shao-Hsun Keng, Steven Garasky, and Helen H. Jensen. July 2000. 00-WP 242.

Jha, Manoj

- Adoption Subsidies and Environmental Impacts of Alternative Energy Crops. Bruce A. Babcock, Philip W. Gassman, Manoj Jha, and Catherine L. Kling. March 2007. 07-BP 50.
- Calibration and Validation of SWAT for the Upper Maquoketa River Watershed. Pipat Reungsang, Ramesh S. Kanwar, Manoj Jha, Philip W. Gassman, Khalil Ahmad, and Ali Saleh. June 2005. 05-WP 396.
- Climate Change Sensitivity Assessment on Upper Mississippi River Basin Streamflows Using Swat. Manoj Jha, Jeff G. Arnold, Philip W. Gassman, and Roy Gu. January 2004. 04-WP 353

- The Designation of Co-benefits and Its Implication for Policy: Water quality versus Carbon Sequestration in Agricultural Soils. Silvia Secchi, Manoj Jha, Lyubov A. Kurkalova, Hongli Feng, Philip W. Gassman, and Catherine L. Kling. March 2005. 05-WP 389.
- Hydrologic Simulations of the Maquoketa River Watershed Using SWAT. Manoj Jha. June 2009. 09-WP 492.
- The Impacts of Climate Change on Stream Flow in the Upper Mississippi River Basin: A Regional Climate Model Perspective. Manoj Jha, Zaitao Pan, Eugene S. Takle, and Roy Gu. July 2003. 03-WP 337.
- Optimal Placement of Conservation Practices Using Genetic Algorithm with SWAT. Manoj Jha, Sergey Rabotyagov, and Philip W. Gassman. July 2009. 09-WP 496.
- Water Quality Modeling for the Raccoon River Watershed Using SWAT. Manoj K. Jha, Jeffrey G. Arnold, and Philip W. Gassman. August 2006. 06-WP 428.

Johnson, Stanley R.

- Agriculture and Agribusiness Reform in the CEE Nations and NIS: Issues and Opportunities. Stanley R. Johnson. August 1995. 95-WP 139.
- Conservation of Great Plains Ecosystems: Current Science, Future Options. Stanley R. Johnson and Aziz Bouzaher, editors. Kluwer Academic Publishers. Dordrecht, the Netherlands. December 1995. \$192.00 (1-617-871-6600).
- Consumer Demand for Major Foods in Egypt. Basem Fayaad, Stanley R. Johnson, and Mohamed El-Khishin. August 1995. 95-WP 138.
- Empirical Tests of Impacts of Rationing: The Case of Poland in Transition. Sonya Kostova Huffman and Stanley R. Johnson. February 2000. 00-WP 237.
- Food Security: New Solutions for the 21st Century. Amani El-Obeid, Stanley R. Johnson, Helen H. Jensen, and Lisa C. Smith, editors. Iowa State University Press. 1998. \$54.95. (1-800-862-6657).
- Livestock and the Environment: A National Pilot Project. The Policy Space, Economic Model, and Environmental Model Linkages. *Livestock Series Report 4*. Edward Osei, P.G. Lakshminarayan, Shannon Neibergs, Aziz Bouzaher, and S.R. Johnson. December 1995. 95-SR 78.
- Managing Sustainable Agricultural Development. Stanley R. Johnson. May 1995. 95-WP 135.
- More Impacts of Economic Reform in Poland: Welfare Changes within a Consistent Framework. Sonya Kostova Huffman and Stanley R. Johnson. March 2001. 01-WP 271.
- RAPS 1996: Agricultural and Environmental Outlook. Stanley R. Johnson, P.G. Lakshminarayan, Phil Gassman, Mark Siemers, Toshi Otake, Jean Opsomer, Bruce A. Babcock, Todd Campbell, JunJie Wu, Paul Mitchell, Todd Bishop, and Alicia Carriquiry. Ames: Center for Agricultural and Rural Development, Iowa State University. 1996. Out of print.
- Re-evaluation of Welfare Changes During the Transition in Poland. Sonya Kostova Huffman and Stanley R. Johnson. November 2000. 00-WP 255.
- State Trading Companies, Time Inconsistency, Imperfect Enforceability and Reputation. Tigran A. Melkonian and Stanley R. Johnson. April 1998. 98-WP 192.
- Strategic Behavior, Institutional Change, and the Future of Agriculture. Stanley R. Johnson. September 1998. 98-WP 199.

Trade Impacts of Soviet Reform: A Heckscher-Ohlin-Vanek Approach. Dermot J. Hayes, Alexander Kumi, and Stanley R. Johnson. June 1994. 94-GATT 19.

Kakani, Dharmaraju

*See Agriculture Canada

Kaus, Phillip

- Are Loan Deficiency Payments Too Low in Iowa? Bruce Babcock, Dermot Hayes, and Phil Kaus. September 1998. 98-BP 20. (Available online only).
- The Midwest Feeds Consortium. Final Report. Anthony C. Ostrowski, Paul Brown, Rolando F. Flores, Robert Summerfelt, Keith Heffernan, Phillip J. Kaus, and Patricia Batres-Marquez. January 1999. 99-SR 89.

*See also FAPRI Staff

Kazlauskiene, Natalija

- The Baltic Free Trade Agreement in Agriculture: Issues and Potential Impacts. Natalija Kazlauskiene and William H. Meyers. August 1997. 97-BR 25.
- Beyond Privatization: Developing a Market Economy for Lithuanian Agriculture. Natalija Kazlauskiene and William H. Meyers. August 1995. 95-BR 20.
- Emerging Price Support Systems in Central European Agriculture: Examples from Hungary and Lithuania. William H. Meyers and Natalija Kazlauskiene. December 1996. 96-BR 22.
- Land Policy and Economic Development in Lithuania. Natalija Kazlauskiene and William H. Meyers. December 1996. 96-BR 24.
- Lithuania's Accession to the European Union: Successes and Challenges for a Rural Economy in Transition. Edited by William H. Meyers, Natalija Kazlauskiene, and Marcelo M. Giugale. Iowa State University Press, Ames, Iowa. 1999. \$49.95 (1-800-862-6657).
- Preparing for Accession to the EU: Transition Policies for Transition Economies. Natalija Kazlauskiene and William H. Meyers. July 1996. 96-BR 23.
- Trade and Trade Policy Development in Lithuania. Natalija Kazlauskiene and William H. Meyers. October 1995. 95-BR 21.

Keng, Shao-Hsun

- Innovation at the State Level: Initial Effects of Welfare Reform in Iowa. Shao-Hsun Keng, Steve Garasky, and Helen H. Jensen. November 1999. 99-WP 232.
- Location and the Low Income Experience: Analyses of Program Dynamics in the Iowa Family Investment Program. Helen H. Jensen, Shao-Hsun Keng, and Steven Garasky. August 2000. 00-WP 244.
- Welfare Dependence, Recidivism, and the Future for Recipients of Temporary Assistance for Needy Families (TANF). Shao-Hsun Keng, Steven Garasky, and Helen H. Jensen. July 2000. 00-WP 242.

Kling, Catherine L.

- Adoption Subsidies and Environmental Impacts of Alternative Energy Crops. Bruce A. Babcock, Philip W. Gassman, Manoj Jha, and Catherine L. Kling. March 2007. 07-BP 50.
- Alternative Green Payment Policies under Heterogeneity When Multiple Benefits Matter. Jinhua Zhao, Catherine L. Kling, and Lyubov A. Kurkalova. July 2003. 03-WP 341.
- Ask a Hypothetical Question, Get a Valuable Answer? Christopher D. Azevedo, Joseph A. Herriges, and Catherine L. Kling. December 2000. 00-WP 260.
- Assessing the Costs and Environmental Consequences of Agricultural Land Use Changes: A Site-Specific, Policy-Scale Modeling Approach. JunJie Wu, Richard M. Adams, Catherine L. Kling, and Katsuya Tanaka. May 2003. 03-WP 330.
- Carbon Sequestration, Co-Benefits, and Conservation programs. Hongli Feng, Catherine L. Kling, and Philip W. Gassman. November 2004. 04-WP 379.
- Carbon Sequestration in Agriculture: Value and Implementation. Hongli Feng, Jinhua Zhao, and Catherine L. Kling. September 2000. 00-WP 256. (Available online only).
- The Consequences of Co-benefits for the Efficient Design of Carbon Sequestration Programs. Hongli Feng and Catherine L. Kling. March 2005. 05-WP 390.
- The Conservation Reserve Program in the Presence of a Working Land Alternative: Implications for Environmental Quality, Program Participation, and Income Transfer. Hongli Feng, Catherine L. Kling, Lyubov A. Kurkalova, Silvia Secchi, and Philip W. Gassman. August 2005. 05-WP 402.
- The Designation of Co-benefits and Its Implication for Policy: Water quality versus Carbon Sequestration in Agricultural Soils. Silvia Secchi, Manoj Jha, Lyubov A. Kurkalova, Hongli Feng, Philip W. Gassman, and Catherine L. Kling. March 2005. 05-WP 389.
- The Dynamic Formation of Willingness to Pay: An Empirical Specification and Test. Jay R. Corrigan, Catherine L. Kling, and Jinhua Zhao. March 2003. 03-WP 327.
- Economic and Environmental Co-benefits of Carbon Sequestration in Agricultural Soils: Retiring Agricultural Land in the Upper Mississippi River Basin. Hongli Feng, Lyubov A. Kurkalova, Catherine L. Kling, and Philip W. Gassman. February 2005. 05-WP 384.
- The Efficiency of Sequestering Carbon in Agricultural Soils. Gregory R. Pautsch, Lyubov A. Kurkalova, Bruce A. Babcock, and Catherine L. Kling. August 2000. 00-WP 246.
- Environmental Conservation in Agriculture: Land Retirement versus Changing Practices on Working Land. Hongli Feng, Lyubov A. Kurkalova, Catherine L. Kling, Philip W. Gassman. June 2004. 04-WP 365. (Available online only).
- Environmental Valuation under Dynamic Consumer Behavior. Jinhua Zhao and Catherine L. Kling. January 2002. 02-WP 292. (Available online only).
- Estimation and Welfare Calculations in a Generalized Corner Solution Model with an Application to Recreation Demand. Daniel J. Phaneuf, Catherine L. Kling, and Joseph A. Herriges. July 1998. 99-WP 207.
- Green Subsidies in Agriculture: Estimating the Adoption Costs of Conservation Tillage from Observed Behavior. Lyubov Kurkalova, Catherine Kling, and Jinhua Zhao. April 2003 (Revised). 01-WP 286.

- Institutions and the Value of Nonpoint Source Measurement Technology: Carbon Sequestration in Agricultural Soils. Lyubov A. Kurkalova, Catherine L. Kling, and Jinhua Zhao. July 2003. 03-WP 338.
- Iowa Wetlands: Perceptions and Values. Christopher Azevedo, Joseph A. Herriges, and Catherine L. Kling. March 2000. 00-SR 91.
- Linking Revealed and Stated Preferences to Test External Validity. Joseph A. Herriges, Catherine L. Kling, and Christopher Azevedo. May 1999. 99-WP 222.
- Multiple Benefits of Carbon-Friendly Agricultural Practices: Empirical Assessment of Conservation Tillage. Lyubov A. Kurkalova, Catherine L. Kling, and Jinhua Zhao. February 2003. 03-WP 326.
- Nonparametric Bounds on Welfare Measures: A New Tool for Nonmarket Valuation. John Crooker and Catherine L. Kling. November 1998. 99-WP 208.
- Optimal Design of Permit Markets with an Ex Ante Pollution Target. Sergey S. Rabotyagov, Hongli Feng, and Catherine L. Kling. August 2006. 06-WP 430.
- Policy Persistence in Environmental Regulation. Jinhua Zhao and Catherine L. Kling. August 2000. 00-WP 257. (Available online only).
- Real Options and the WTP/WTA Disparity. Jinhua Zhao Catherine L. Kling. November 1998. 99-WP 206.
- Recreation Demand Using Physical Measures of Water Quality. Kevin J. Egan, Joseph A. Herriges, Catherine L. Kling, and John A. Downing. October 2004. 04-WP 372. (Available online only).
- Reversing the Property Rights: Practice-Based Approaches for Controlling Agricultural Nonpoint-Source Water Pollution When Emissions Aggregate Nonlinearly.Sergey Rabotyagov, Adriana Valcu, Catherine L. Kling. September 2012. 12-WP 533.
- Sny Magill Watershed Modeling Project: Final Report. Ali Saleh, Philip W. Gassman, and Catherine L. Kling. July 2002 (Revised). 01-SR 95.
- Subsidies! The Other Incentive-Based Instrument: The Case of the Conservation Reserve Program. Hongli Feng, Catherine L. Kling, Lyubov A. Kurkalova, Silvia Secchi. October 2003. 03-WP 345.
- The Subsidy for Adopting Conservation Tillage: Estimation from Observed Behavior. Lyubov A. Kurkalova, Catherine L. Kling, and Jinhua Zhao. September 2001. 01-WP 286.
- Towards Implementing Carbon Markets in Agriculture. Hongli Feng, Jinhua Zhao, and Catherine L. Kling. December 2000. 00-WP 261.
- Valuing Preservation and Improvements of Water Quality in Clear Lake. Christopher Azevedo, Joseph A. Herriges, and Catherine L. Kling. March 2001. 01-SR 94.
- What's the Use? Welfare Estimates from Revealed Preference Models when Weak Complementarity Does Not Hold. Joseph A. Herriges, Catherine L. Kling, Daniel J. Phaneuf. November 2000. 00-WP 258. (Available online only).
- Willingness-to-Pay, Compensating Variation, and the Cost of Commitment. Jinhua Zhao and Catherine L. Kling. May 2000. 00-WP 251, (Available online only).
- The WTP/WTA Disparity: Have We Been Observing Dynamic Values but Interpreting Them as Static? Catherine L. Kling, John A. List, and Jinhua Zhao. May 2003. 03-WP 333.

*See also CARD Staff

Koç, A. Ali

- Acreage Allocation Model Estimation and Policy Evaluations for Major Crops in Turkey. A. Ali Koç. May 1999. 99-WP 220.
- Farm-Level Feed Demand in Turkey. Frank Fuller, A. Ali Koç, Haydar Sengul, and Ahmet Bayaner. October 1999. 99-WP 226.

Sugar Policy Reform in the Republic of Turkey. A. Ali Koç and Frank Fuller. August 1998. 98-WP 197.

The Turkish Agricultural Policy Analysis Model. A. Ali Koç, Darnell B. Smith, Frank Fuller, and Jacinto Fabiosa. November 1998. 98-TR 42.

Kovarik, Karen

- Analysis of the Berlin Accord Reforms to the European Union's Common Agricultural Policy. Bruce Babcock, John Beghin, Samarendu Mohanty, Frank Fuller, Jacinto Fabiosa, Sudhir Chaudhary, Phillip Kaus, Cheng Fang, Chad Hart, and Karen Kovarik. June 1999. 99-BP 24.
- FAPRI Analysis of the Proposed "Agenda 2000" European Union CAP Reforms. William H. Meyers, Dermot J. Hayes, Darnell Smith, Samarendu Mohanty, Sudhir Chaudhary, Steve Elmore, Jacinto Fabiosa, Frank Fuller, Chad Hart, Karen Kovarik. March 1998. 98-WP 191.

*See also FAPRI Staff

Kruse, John

Net Returns of Alternative Crops on Flood-Prone Land: Louisa County, Iowa, and Saline County, Missouri. John Kruse, Paul Mitchell, Aziz Bouzaher, Darnell Smith. February 1995. 95-WP 132.

*See also FAPRI Staff

Kurkalova, Lyubov A.

- Alternative Green Payment Policies under Heterogeneity When Multiple Benefits Matter. Jinhua Zhao, Catherine L. Kling, and Lyubov A. Kurkalova. July 2003. 03-WP 341.
- Bayesian Estimation of Technical Efficiency of a Single Input. Lyubov A. Kurkalova and Alicia L. Carriquiry. November 2000. 00-WP 254.
- Carbon Sequestration in Agricultural Soils: Discounting for Uncertainty. Lyubov A. Kurkalova. March 2005. 05-WP 388.
- The Conservation Reserve Program in the Presence of a Working Land Alternative: Implications for Environmental Quality, Program Participation, and Income Transfer. Hongli Feng, Catherine L. Kling, Lyubov A. Kurkalova, Silvia Secchi, and Philip W. Gassman. August 2005. 05-WP 402.
- Cropland Cash Rental Rates in the Upper Mississippi River Basin. Lyubov A. Kurkalova, Christopher Burkart, and Silvia Secchi. October 2004. 04-TR 47.
- The Designation of Co-benefits and Its Implication for Policy: Water quality versus Carbon Sequestration in Agricultural Soils. Silvia Secchi, Manoj Jha, Lyubov A. Kurkalova, Hongli Feng, Philip W. Gassman, and Catherine L. Kling. March 2005. 05-WP 389.

- Economic and Environmental Co-benefits of Carbon Sequestration in Agricultural Soils: Retiring Agricultural Land in the Upper Mississippi River Basin. Hongli Feng, Lyubov A. Kurkalova, Catherine L. Kling, and Philip W. Gassman. February 2005. 05-WP 384.
- The Efficiency of Sequestering Carbon in Agricultural Soils. Gregory R. Pautsch, Lyubov A. Kurkalova, Bruce A. Babcock, and Catherine L. Kling. August 2000. 00-WP 246.
- Environmental Conservation in Agriculture: Land Retirement versus Changing Practices on Working Land. Hongli Feng, Lyubov A. Kurkalova, Catherine L. Kling, Philip W. Gassman. June 2004. 04-WP 365. (Available online only).
- Estimation of a Binary Choice Model with Grouped Choice Data. Lyubov A. Kurkalova and Sergey Rabotyagov. January 2005. 05-WP 381.
- Green Subsidies in Agriculture: Estimating the Adoption Costs of Conservation Tillage from Observed Behavior. Lyubov Kurkalova, Catherine Kling, and Jinhua Zhao. April 2003 (Revised). 01-WP 286.
- Institutions and the Value of Nonpoint Source Measurement Technology: Carbon Sequestration in Agricultural Soils. Lyubov A. Kurkalova, Catherine L. Kling, and Jinhua Zhao. July 2003. 03-WP 338.
- Multiple Benefits of Carbon-Friendly Agricultural Practices: Empirical Assessment of Conservation Tillage. Lyubov A. Kurkalova, Catherine L. Kling, and Jinhua Zhao. February 2003. 03-WP 326.
- Production Efficiency in Ukrainian Agriculture and the Process of Economic Reform. Lyubov A. Kurkalova and Helen H. Jensen. October 1996. 96-WP 167.
- Relative Growth of Subsidiary Farming in Post-Soviet Economies: A Labor Supply Story. Lyubov A. Kurkalova and Helen H. Jensen. September 2000. 00-WP 249.
- Subsidies! The Other Incentive-Based Instrument: The Case of the Conservation Reserve Program. Hongli Feng, Catherine L. Kling, Lyubov A. Kurkalova, Silvia Secchi. October 2003. 03-WP 345.
- The Subsidy for Adopting Conservation Tillage: Estimation from Observed Behavior. Lyubov A. Kurkalova, Catherine L. Kling, and Jinhua Zhao. September 2001. 01-WP 286.
- Technical Efficiency of Grain Production in Ukraine. Lyubov A. Kurkalova and Helen H. Jensen. September 2000. 00-WP 250.

*See also CARD Staff

Lakshminarayan, P.G.

- The Choice of Tillage, Rotation, and Soil Testing Practices: Economic and Environmental Implications. JunJie Wu, Bruce A. Babcock, and P.G. Lakshminarayan. July 1996. 96-WP 161.
- A Conceptual Framework for Evaluating Agricultural Economic and Environmental Tradeoffs in the Central Nebraska Basins Using Field-Level Area Study Data. P.G. Lakshminarayan, Bruce A. Babcock, and Paul Mitchell. July 1996. 96-WP 162.
- CRP Targeting for Wildlife Habitat: A New Indicator Using the 1992 National Resources Inventory. P.G. Lakshminarayan, Bruce A. Babcock, and Robert Kellogg. February 1996. 96-WP 150.
- The Determinants of Dairy Farm Location. *Livestock Series Report 7*. Edward Osei and P. G. Lakshminarayan. December 1996. 96-WP 174.

- An Economic and Environmental Evaluation of Farm Bill Policy Options Using the CEEPES-FAPRI Modeling System. P.G. Lakshminarayan and Bruce A. Babcock. June 1995. 95-WP 137.
- The Economic, Environmental, and Fiscal Impacts of a Targeted Renewal of Conservation Reserve Program Contracts. Bruce A. Babcock, P.G. Lakshminarayan, and JunJie Wu. February 1995. 95-WP 129.
- The Impact of Soil Conservation Policies on Carbon Sequestration in Agricultural Soils of the Central United States. Paul D. Mitchell, P.G. Lakshminarayan, Toshitsugu Otake, and Bruce A. Babcock. November 1996. 96-WP 170.
- Impacts of Agricultural Practices and Policies on Potential Nitrate Water Pollution in the Midwest and Northern Plains of the United States. JunJie Wu, Bruce A. Babcock, and P.G. Lakshminarayan. February 1996. 96-WP 148.
- Livestock and the Environment: A National Pilot Project. The Policy Space, Economic Model, and Environmental Model Linkages. *Livestock Series Report 4*. Edward Osei, P.G. Lakshminarayan, Shannon Neibergs, Aziz Bouzaher, and S.R. Johnson. December 1995. 95-SR 78.
- Program Participation and Farm-Level Adoption of Conservation Tillage: Estimates from a Multinomial Logit Model. Bruce A. Babcock, Nabil M. Chaherli, and P.G. Lakshminarayan. May 1995. 95-WP 136.
- RAPS 1996: Agricultural and Environmental Outlook. Stanley R. Johnson, P.G. Lakshminarayan, Phil Gassman, Mark Siemers, Toshi Otake, Jean Opsomer, Bruce A. Babcock, Todd Campbell, JunJie Wu, Paul Mitchell, Todd Bishop, and Alicia Carriquiry. Ames: Center for Agricultural and Rural Development, Iowa State University. 1996. Out of print.
- Renewing CRP: Results from a Study of Alternative Targeting Criteria. Bruce Babcock, P.G. Lakshminarayan, and JunJie Wu. February 1995. 95-BP 6.
- Sampling Schemes for Policy Analyses Using Computer Simulation Experiments. Alicia L. Carriquiry, F. Jay Breidt, and P.G. Lakshminarayan. November 1997. 97-WP 184.
- Temporal and Spatial Evaluation of Soil Conservation Policies. P.G. Lakshminarayan and Bruce A. Babcock. February 1996. 96-WP 149.
- Tradeoffs in Balancing Multiple Objectives of An Integrated Agricultural Economic and Environmental System. P.G. Lakshminarayan. July 1996. 96-M 8.

*See also Agriculture Canada

Marette, Stéphan

Are Standards Always Protectionist? Stéphan Marette and John C. Beghin. June 2007. 07-WP 450.

- Collective Marketing Arrangements for Geographically Differentiated Agricultural Products: Welfare Impacts and Policy Implications. Sergio H. Lence, Stéphan Marette, Dermot J. Hayes, and William Foster. May 2006. 06-MWP 9.
- The Collective-Quality Promotion in the Agribusiness Sector: An Overview. Stéphan Marette. October 2005. 05-WP 406.
- Does Health Information Matter for Modifying Consumption? A Field Experiment Measuring the Impact of Risk Information on Fish Consumption. Jutta Roosen, Stéphan Marette, Sandrine Blanchemanche, and Philippe Verger. October 2006. 06-WP 434.

- Health Information and the Choice of Fish Species: An Experiment Measuring the Impact of Risk and Benefit Information. Stéphan Marette, Jutta Roosen, Sandrine Blanchemanche, and Philippe Verger. April 2006. 06-WP 421.
- How to Promote Quality Perception in Wine Markets: Brand Advertising or Geographical Indication?. Chengyan Yue, Stéphan Marette, and John C. Beghin. August 2006. 06-WP 426.

Inspection Intensity and Market Structure. Stéphan Marette. October 2005. 05-WP 412.

- The Minimum Safety Standard, Consumers' Information, and Competition. Stéphan Marette. February 2007. 07-WP 441.
- Quality and Competition: An Empirical Analysis across Industries. John M. Crespi and Stéphan Marette. March 2006. 06-WP 420.
- The Recent International and Regulatory Decisions about Geographical Indications. Stéphan Marette, Roxanne Clemens, and Bruce A. Babcock. January 2007. 07-MWP 10.
- The Regulatory Choice between a Label and a Minimum-Quality Standard. Stephan Marette. December 2005. 05-WP 416.
- Tax, Subsidy, and/or Information for Health: An Example from Fish Consumption. Stéphan Marette, Jutta Roosen, and Sandrine Blanchemanche. August 2007. 07-WP 453.

Matthey, Holger

- An Analysis of the Proposed Doha Round Modalities. FAPRI Staff, Bruce A. Babcock, Jacinto F. Fabiosa, Holger Matthey, Murat Isik, Simla Tokgoz, Amani El-Obeid, Chad E. Hart, Frank Fuller, Seth Meyer. June 2003. 03-SR 98. (Available online only).
- Brazil: The Future of Modern Agriculture? Holger Matthey, Jacinto F. Fabiosa, and Frank H. Fuller. May 2004. 04-MBP 6.
- Groundnut Trade Liberalization: A South-South Debate? John C. Beghin, Ndiame Diop, Holger Matthey, and Mirvat Sewadeh. November 2003. 03-WP 347.
- The Impact of the European Enlargement and Common Agricultural Policy Reforms on Agricultural Markets: Much Ado about Nothing? Jacinto F. Fabiosa, John C. Beghin, Fengxia Dong, Amani Elobeid, Frank H. Fuller, Holger Matthey, Simla Tokgoz, and Eric Wailes. January 2005. 05-WP 382.
- Modeling World Peanut Product Markets: A Tool for Agricultural Trade Policy Analysis. John C. Beghin and Holger Matthey. May 2003. 03-WP 332.
- Testing the Impact of Corporate Farming Restrictions on the Nebraska Hog Industry. Holger Matthey and Jeffrey S. Royer. October 2001. 01-WP 285.

*See also FAPRI Staff

McPhail, Lihong Lu

- Ethanol, Mandates, and Drought: Insights from a Stochastic Equilibrium Model of the U.S. Corn Market. Lihong Lu McPhail and Bruce A. Babcock. March 2008. 08-WP 464.
- Short-Run Price and Welfare Impacts of Federal Ethanol Policies. Lihong Lu McPhail and Bruce A. Babcock. June 2008. 08-WP 468.

Meyers, William H.

- The Baltic Free Trade Agreement in Agriculture: Issues and Potential Impacts. Natalija Kazlauskiene and William H. Meyers. August 1997. 97-BR 25.
- Beyond Privatization: Developing a Market Economy for Lithuanian Agriculture. Natalija Kazlauskiene and William H. Meyers. August 1995. 95-BR 20.
- Emerging Price Support Systems in Central European Agriculture: Examples from Hungary and Lithuania. William H. Meyers and Natalija Kazlauskiene. December 1996. 96-BR 22.
- Estimating Costs of Revenue Assurance. Feng Xu, Chad Hart, Darnell Smith, and William H. Meyers. September 1995. 95-WP 140.
- FAPRI Examination of Farm Bill Alternatives. William H. Meyers, Darnell B. Smith. May 1995. 95-BP 8.
- Honduras Technical Manual: Conceptual Framework and Software Documentation. Samarendu Mohanty, Darnell B. Smith, William H. Meyers, S. Patricia Batres-Marquez. January 1997. 97-TR 34.
- Impacts of the Uruguay Round on Agricultural Commodity Markets: Implications for Russia. William H. Meyers. April 1996. 95-GATT 4.
- Jamaica Technical Manual: Conceptual Framework and Software Documentation. Jacinto Fabiosa, Samarendu Mohanty, Darnell B. Smith, William H. Meyers, and S. Patricia Batres-Marquez. January 1997. 97-TR 33.
- Land Policy and Economic Development in Lithuania. Natalija Kazlauskiene and William H. Meyers. December 1996. 96-BR 24.
- Law of One Price in International Commodity Markets: A Fractional Cointegration Analysis. Samarendu Mohanty, Darnell B. Smith, E. Wesley F. Peterson, and William H. Meyers. February 1996. 96-WP 155.
- Lithuania's Accession to the European Union: Successes and Challenges for a Rural Economy in Transition. Edited by William H. Meyers, Natalija Kazlauskiene, and Marcelo M. Giugale. Iowa State University Press, Ames, Iowa. 1999. \$49.95 (1-800-862-6657).
- Preparing for Accession to the EU: Transition Policies for Transition Economies. Natalija Kazlauskiene and William H. Meyers. July 1996. 96-BR 23.
- Producer Subsidy Equivalents and Evaluation of Support to Russian Agricultural Producers. Sergei Strokov and William H. Meyers. November 1996. 96-WP 168.
- Reexamination of Price Dynamics in the International Wheat Market. Samarendu Mohanty, William H. Meyers, and Darnell B. Smith. November 1996. 96-WP 171.
- Trade and Trade Policy Development in Lithuania. Natalija Kazlauskiene and William H. Meyers. October 1995. 95-BR 21.
- The Uruguay Round of GATT: Potential Opportunities for Egypt. Karen Oerter and William H. Meyers. January 1995. 95-WP 128.
- Using Income Classes to Estimate Consumption Parameters for Food Policy Analysis. Jacinto Fabiosa, Samarendu Mohanty, Darnell B. Smith, and William H. Meyers. June 1996. 96-WP 159.

*See also FAPRI Staff

Miao, Ruiqing

The Effects of Crop Insurance Subsidies and Sodsaver on Land Use Change.Ruiqing Miao, David A. Hennessy, Hongli Feng. September 2012. 12-WP 530.

Miao, Zhen

- Accounting for Product Substitution in the Analysis of Food Taxes Targeting Obesity. Zhen Miao, John C. Beghin, and Helen H. Jensen. December 2010. 10-WP 518.
- Taxing Sweets: Sweetener Input Tax or Final Consumption Tax? Zhen Miao, John C. Beghin, and Helen H. Jensen. July 2010. 10-WP 510.

Mitchell, Paul

- A Conceptual Framework for Evaluating Agricultural Economic and Environmental Tradeoffs in the Central Nebraska Basins Using Field-Level Area Study Data. P.G. Lakshminarayan, Bruce A. Babcock, and Paul Mitchell. July 1996. 96-WP 162.
- Cost of Production System Budgets. Paul D. Mitchell. June 1997. 97-TR 37.
- Economic Evaluation of Bt Corn Refuge Insurance. Paul D. Mitchell, Terrance M. Hurley, and Richard L. Hellmich. June 2000. 00-WP 243.
- Generation of Simulated Daily Precipitation and Air and Soil Temperatures. Paul D. Mitchell. January 2000. 00-WP 234.
- The Impact of Soil Conservation Policies on Carbon Sequestration in Agricultural Soils of the Central United States. Paul D. Mitchell, P.G. Lakshminarayan, Toshitsugu Otake, and Bruce A. Babcock. November 1996. 96-WP 170.
- Net Returns of Alternative Crops on Flood-Prone Land: Louisa County, Iowa, and Saline County, Missouri. John Kruse, Paul Mitchell, Aziz Bouzaher, Darnell Smith. February 1995. 95-WP 132.
- RAPS 1997: Agricultural and Environmental Outlook. Bruce A. Babcock, Todd Campbell, Phil Gassman, Terrance M. Hurley, Paul Mitchell, Toshi Otake, Mark Siemers, and JunJie Wu. Ames: Center for Agricultural and Rural Development, Iowa State University. February 1998. Out of print.
- RAPS 1996: Agricultural and Environmental Outlook. Stanley R. Johnson, P.G. Lakshminarayan, Phil Gassman, Mark Siemers, Toshi Otake, Jean Opsomer, Bruce A. Babcock, Todd Campbell, JunJie Wu, Paul Mitchell, Todd Bishop, and Alicia Carriquiry. Ames: Center for Agricultural and Rural Development, Iowa State University. 1996. Out of print.
- Stochastic Dynamic Northern Corn Rootworm Population Model. Paul D. Mitchell and Walter Riedell. January 2000. 00-WP 235.

Mohanty, Samarendu

- The Cost of the U.S. Sugar Program Revisited. John C. Beghin, Barbara El Osta, Jay R. Cherlow, Samarendu Mohanty. March 2001. 01-WP 273.
- Estimation of Demand for Wheat by Classes for the United States and the European Union. Samarendu Mohanty, E. Wesley F. Peterson, and Darnell B. Smith. July 1997. 97-WP 181.

- FAPRI Analysis of the Proposed "Agenda 2000" European Union CAP Reforms. William H. Meyers, Dermot J. Hayes, Darnell Smith, Samarendu Mohanty, Sudhir Chaudhary, Steve Elmore, Jacinto Fabiosa, Frank Fuller, Chad Hart, Karen Kovarik. March 1998. 98-WP 191.
- Honduras Technical Manual: Conceptual Framework and Software Documentation. Samarendu Mohanty, Darnell B. Smith, William H. Meyers, and S. Patricia Batres-Marquez. January 1997. 97-TR 34.
- Jamaica Technical Manual: Conceptual Framework and Software Documentation. Jacinto Fabiosa, Samarendu Mohanty, Darnell B. Smith, William H. Meyers, and S. Patricia Batres-Marquez. January 1997. 97-TR 33.
- Law of One Price in International Commodity Markets: A Fractional Cointegration Analysis. Samarendu Mohanty, Darnell B. Smith, E. Wesley F. Peterson, and William H. Meyers. February 1996. 96-WP 155.
- The Long-Term Food Outlook for India. Samarendu Mohanty, Nikos Alexandratos, and Jelle Bruinsma. May 1998. 98-TR 38.
- A Reexamination of Price Dynamics in the International Wheat Market. Samarendu Mohanty, William H. Meyers, and Darnell B. Smith. November 1996. 96-WP 171.
- Time Series Evidence of Relationships Between U.S. and Canadian Wheat Prices. Samarendu Mohanty, Darnell B. Smith, and E. Wesley F. Peterson. February 1996. 96-WP 154.
- Using Income Classes to Estimate Consumption Parameters for Food Policy Analysis. Jacinto Fabiosa, Samarendu Mohanty, Darnell B. Smith, and William H. Meyers. June 1996. 96-WP 159.
- World Impacts of Foot and Mouth Disease in Taiwan. Frank Fuller, Jacinto Fabiosa, and V. Premakumar. Contributing Authors: Steve Elmore, James Rude, and Samarendu Mohanty. April 1997. 97-BP 16.

*See also FAPRI Staff

Moschini, GianCarlo

- Are All Taxes Equally Bad? How Replacing Iowa's Sales Tax Could Save Iowans More Than \$100 Million per Year. Harvey Lapan, GianCarlo Moschini, and Brad Caruth. September 2002. 02-WP 312.
- Biotechnology and the Development of Food Markets: Retrospect and Prospects. GianCarlo Moschini. August 2008. 08-WP 477.
- Determinants of World Demand for U.S. Corn Seeds: The Role of Trade Costs. Sampath Jayasinghe, John C. Beghin, and GianCarlo Moschini. January 2009. 09-WP 484.
- Economic Benefits and Costs of Biotechnology Innovations in Agriculture. GianCarlo Moschini. January 2001. 01-WP 264.
- The Economics of Patents: An Overview. Corinne Langinier and GianCarlo Moschini. February 2002. 02-WP 293.
- A Flexible Multistage Demand System Based on Indirect Separability. GianCarlo Moschini. December 2000. 00-WP 265. (Available online only).
- Genetically Modified Crop Innovations and Product Differentiation: Trade and Welfare Effects in the Soybean Complex. Andrei Sobolevsky, GianCarlo Moschini, and Harvey Lapan. November 2002. 02-WP 319.

- Geographical Indications and the Competitive Provision of Quality in Agricultural Markets. GianCarlo Moschini, Luisa Menapace, and Daniel Pick. January 2008. 08-WP 458.
- Identity Preservation and Labeling of Genetically Modified Products: System Design and Enforcement Issues. Harvey Lapan and GianCarlo Moschini. October 2004. 04-WP 375.
- Innovation and Trade with Endogenous Market Failure: The Case of Genetically Modified Products. Harvey E. Lapan and GianCarlo Moschini. May 2002. 02-WP 302.
- Intellectual Property Rights and Crop-Improving R&D under Adaptive Destruction. Oleg Yerokhin and GianCarlo Moschini. June 2007. 07-WP 449.
- Intellectual Property Rights and the World Trade Organization: Retrospect and Prospects. GianCarlo Moschini. May 2003. 03-WP 334.
- Labeling Regulations and Segregation of First- and Second-Generation Genetically Modified Products: Innovation Incentives and Welfare Effects. GianCarlo Moschini and Harvey Lapan. April 2005. 05-WP 391.
- On the Segregation of Genetically Modified, Conventional, and Organic Products in European Agriculture: A Multi-market Equilibrium Analysis. GianCarlo Moschini, Harun Bulut, and Luigi Cembalo. October 2005. 05-WP 411.
- Parallel Research, Multiple Intellectual Property Right Protection Instruments, and the Correlation among R&D Projects. Harun Bulut and GianCarlo Moschini. September 2005. 05-WP 404.

Patents and Other Intellectual Property Rights. GianCarlo Moschini. May 2001. 01-WP 275.

- Pharmaceutical and Industrial Traits in Genetically Modified Crops: Co-existence with Conventional Agriculture. GianCarlo Moschini. August 2006. 06-WP 429.
- Production Risk and the Estimation of Ex Ante Cost Functions. GianCarlo Moschini. December 2000. 00-WP 262. (Available online only).
- Testing for Constant Hedge Ratios in Commodity Markets: A Multivariate GARCH Approach. GianCarlo Moschini and Robert J. Myers. March 2001. 01-WP 268.
- U.S. Universities' Net Returns from Patenting and Licensing: A Quantile Regression Analysis. Harun Bulut and GianCarlo Moschini. September 2006. 06-WP 432.
- Vertical Product Differentiation, Entry-Deterrence Strategies, and Entry Qualities. Yong-Hwan Noh and GianCarlo Moschini. September 2005. 05-WP 403.

Mulik, Kranti

- Greenhouse Gas and Nitrogen Fertilizer Scenarios for U.S. Agriculture and Global Biofuels. Amani Elobeid, Miguel Carriquiry, Jacinto F. Fabiosa, Kranti Mulik, Dermot J. Hayes, Bruce A. Babcock, Jerome Dumortier, and Francisco Rosas. June 2011. 11-WP 524.
- Modeling the Effects of Pasture Expansion and Yield Increase on Emissions from Land-Use Change. Jerome Dumortier, Dermot J. Hayes, Miguel Carriquiry, Fengxia Dong, Xiaodong Du, Amani Elobeid, Jacinto F. Fabiosa, and Kranti Mulik. February 2010. 10-WP 504.

Neibergs, Shannon

Livestock and the Environment: A National Pilot Project. The Policy Space, Economic Model, and Environmental Model Linkages. *Livestock Series Report 4*. Edward Osei, P.G. Lakshminarayan, Shannon Neibergs, Aziz Bouzaher, and S.R. Johnson. December 1995. 95-SR 78.

Novenario, Mary Jane

Local Economic Impacts of Welfare Reform in Iowa: A State and Local Database, Mary Jane Novenario, Helen H. Jensen, and Daniel Otto. May 1998. 98-SR 86.

Oerter, Karen

Impacts of the Uruguay Round on the World Rice Market. Karen Oerter. February 1995. 95-GATT 1.

The Uruguay Round of GATT: Potential Opportunities for Egypt. Karen Oerter and William H. Meyers. January 1995. 95-WP 128.

*See also FAPRI Staff

Opsomer, Jean D.

- Kriging with Nonparametric Variance Function Estimation. J.D. Opsomer, D. Ruppert, M.P. Wand, U. Holst, and O. Hossjer. February 1998. 98-WP 188.
- RAPS 1996: Agricultural and Environmental Outlook. Stanley R. Johnson, P.G. Lakshminarayan, Phil Gassman, Mark Siemers, Toshi Otake, Jean Opsomer, Bruce A. Babcock, Todd Campbell, JunJie Wu, Paul Mitchell, Todd Bishop, and Alicia Carriquiry. Ames: Center for Agricultural and Rural Development, Iowa State University. 1996. Out of print.

Osei, Edward

- The Determinants of Dairy Farm Location. *Livestock Series Report 7*. Edward Osei and P. G. Lakshminarayan. December 1996. 96-WP 174.
- Environmental Policy, Technology Substitution, and Cross-Media Transfers. *Livestock Series Report 6*. Edward Osei and Bruce A. Babcock. November 1996. 96-WP 169.
- Livestock and the Environment: A National Pilot Project. The Policy Space, Economic Model, and Environmental Model Linkages. *Livestock Series Report 4*. Edward Osei, P.G. Lakshminarayan, Shannon Neibergs, Aziz Bouzaher, and S.R. Johnson. December 1995. 95-SR 78.

Otake, Toshitsugu

- The Impact of Soil Conservation Policies on Carbon Sequestration in Agricultural Soils of the Central United States. Paul D. Mitchell, P.G. Lakshminarayan, Toshitsugu Otake, and Bruce A. Babcock. November 1996. 96-WP 170.
- RAPS 1996: Agricultural and Environmental Outlook. Stanley R. Johnson, P.G. Lakshminarayan, Phil Gassman, Mark Siemers, Toshi Otake, Jean Opsomer, Bruce A. Babcock, Todd Campbell, JunJie Wu, Paul Mitchell, Todd Bishop, and Alicia Carriquiry. Ames: Center for Agricultural and Rural Development, Iowa State University. 1996. Out of print.

RAPS 1997: Agricultural and Environmental Outlook. Bruce A. Babcock, Todd Campbell, Phil Gassman, Terrance M. Hurley, Paul Mitchell, Toshi Otake, Mark Siemers, and JunJie Wu. Ames: Center for Agricultural and Rural Development, Iowa State University. February 1998. *Out of print*.

Pan, Suwen

An Evaluation of the USDA Food Security Measure with Generalized Linear Mixed Models. Jean D. Opsomer, Helen H. Jensen, and Suwen Pan. September 2002. 02-WP 310.

Paulson, Nicholas

- Get a GRIP: Should Area Revenue Coverage Be Offered through the Farm Bill or as a Crop Insurance Program? Nicholas Paulson and Bruce A. Babcock. January 2007. 07-WP 440.
- The Growth and Direction of the Biodiesel Industry in the United States. Nick D. Paulson and Roger G. Ginder. May 2007. 07-WP 448.

Pautsch, Gregory R.

- The Efficiency of Sequestering Carbon in Agricultural Soils. Gregory R. Pautsch, Lyubov A. Kurkalova, Bruce A. Babcock, and Catherine L. Kling. August 2000. 00-WP 246.
- Moving from Uniform to Variable Fertilizer Rates on Iowa Corn: Effects on Rates and Returns. Bruce A. Babcock and Gregory R. Pautsch. October 1997. 97-WP 182.
- Optimal Information Acquisition under a Geostatistical Model. Gregory R. Pautsch, Bruce A. Babcock, and F. Jay Breidt. February 1999. 99-WP 217.
- Optimal Sampling Under a Geostatistical Model. Greg Pautsch, Bruce A. Babcock, and Jay Breidt. October 1998. 98-WP 200.

Premakumar, V.

- An Econometric Decomposition of Aggregate Data: Application to the EU-15 Average Cattle Slaughter Weight. V. Premakumar and Jacinto F. Fabiosa. December 1998. 98-WP 205.
- The Effects of Soybean Protein Changes on Major Agricultural Markets. Prem V. Premakumar and Paul Gallagher. June 1996. 96-WP 160.
- Policy and Forecasting Models for the Chinese, South Korean, Australian, and European Union Meat Sectors. Ian Shaw, John Shaffer, V. Premakumar, and Dermot Hayes. January 1997. 97-TR 35.
- Support Prices as Policy Tools in Dairy Industry: Issues in Theoretical Modeling. V. Premakumar and Sudhir Chaudhary. February 1996. 96-WP 151.
- World Impacts of Foot and Mouth Disease in Taiwan. Frank Fuller, Jacinto Fabiosa, and V. Premakumar. Contributing Authors: Steve Elmore, James Rude, and Samarendu Mohanty. April 1997. 97-BP 16.

*See also FAPRI Staff

Rabotyagov, Sergey

Estimation of a Binary Choice Model with Grouped Choice Data. Lyubov A. Kurkalova and Sergey Rabotyagov. January 2005. 05-WP 381.

Optimal Design of Permit Markets with an Ex Ante Pollution Target. Sergey S. Rabotyagov, Hongli Feng, and Catherine L. Kling. August 2006. 06-WP 430.

Reese, Randall

*See Agriculture Canada

Rosa, Francisco

- Greenhouse Gas and Nitrogen Fertilizer Scenarios for U.S. Agriculture and Global Biofuels. Amani Elobeid, Miguel Carriquiry, Jacinto F. Fabiosa, Kranti Mulik, Dermot J. Hayes, Bruce A. Babcock, Jerome Dumortier, and Francisco Rosas. June 2011. 11-WP 524.
- A Nonlinear Offset Program to Reduce Nitrous Oxide Emissions Induced by Excessive Nitrogen Application. Francisco Rosas, Bruce A. Babcock, and Dermot J. Hayes. April 2011. 11-WP 521.

World Fertilizer Model-The WorldNPK Model. Francisco Rosas. April 2011. 11-WP 52

Rubin, Ofir D.

Greenhouse Gas Impacts of Ethanol from Iowa Corn: Life Cycle Analysis versus System-wide Accounting. Hongli Feng, Ofir D. Rubin, and Bruce A. Babcock. February 2008. 08-WP 461.

Rude, James

World Impacts of Foot and Mouth Disease in Taiwan. Frank Fuller, Jacinto Fabiosa, and V. Premakumar. Contributing Authors: Steve Elmore, James Rude, and Samarendu Mohanty. April 1997. 97-BP 16

*See also FAPRI Staff

Saak, Alexander E.

- Equilibrium and Efficient Land-Use Arrangements under Spatial Externality on a Lattice. Alexander E. Saak. October 2004. 04-WP 376.
- Identity Preservation and False Labeling in the Food Supply Chain. Alexander E. Saak. February 2002. 02-WP 295.
- Location and Marketing under Marketing Assistance Loan and Loan Deficiency Payment Programs. Alexander E. Saak. April 2002. 02-WP 297.
- Location, Planting Decisions, and the Marketing of Quality-Differentiated Agricultural Commodities. Alexander E. Saak. May 2003. 03-WP 331.
- On the Demand for a State-Contingent, Cost-Saving Seed Trait. David A. Hennessy and Alexander E. Saak. December 2002. 02-WP 321.
- On the Premium for Revenue Insurance under Joint Price and Yield Risk. Alexander E. Saak. July 2004. 04-WP 368.
- Spatial Arrangements of Externality Generating and Receiving Activities. Alexander E. Saak. November 2003. 03-WP 348.

- Spatial Production Concentration, Demand Uncertainty, and Multiple Markets. Alexander E. Saak. July 2003. 03-WP 340.
- Spatial Production Concentration under Yield Risk and Risk Aversion. Alexander E. Saak. May 2004. 04-WP 362.

*See also FAPRI Staff

Schneider, Uwe

The Cost of Agricultural Carbon Savings. Uwe A. Schneider. June 2002. 02-WP 306.

- Economic Potential of Biomass-Based Fuels for Greenhouse Gas Emission Mitigation. Uwe A. Schneider and Bruce A. McCarl. August 2001. 01-WP 280.
- Economic Potential of Greenhouse Gas Emission Reductions: Comparative Role for Soil Sequestration in Agriculture and Forestry. Uwe A. Schneider, Bruce A. McCarl, Brian C. Murray, Jimmy R. Williams, and Ronald D. Sands. August 2001. 01-WP 281.
- Effects of Agricultural Greenhouse Gas Emission Mitigation Policies: The Role of International Trade. Uwe A. Schneider, Heng-Chi Lee, Bruce A. McCarl, and Chi-Chung Chen. July 2001. 01-WP 279.
- Greenhouse Gas Mitigation through Energy Crops in the United States with Implications for Asian-Pacific Countries. Uwe A. Schneider and Bruce A. McCarl. September 2001. 01-WP 274.
- Harvesting the Greenhouse through Altered Land Management: Economic Potential and Market Design Challenges. Uwe A. Schneider, Bruce A. McCarl, Richard Woodward. December 2001. 01-WP 288.
- Influences of Permanence on the Comparative Value of Biological Sequestration versus Emissions Offsets. Bruce A. McCarl, Brian C. Murray, and Uwe A. Schneider. August 2001. 01-WP 282.
- The Potential of U.S. Agriculture and Forestry to Mitigate Greenhouse Gas Emissions: An Agricultural Sector Analysis. Uwe A. Schneider and Bruce A. McCarl. May 2002. 02-WP 300.

*See also CARD Staff

Secchi, Silvia

- Comparison of Land Use Area Estimates from Three Different Data Sources for the Upper Mississippi River Basin. Santhi Chinnisamy, Philip W. Gassman, Silvia Secchi, and Raghavan Srinivasan. February 2008. 08-TR 48.
- The Conservation Reserve Program in the Presence of a Working Land Alternative: Implications for Environmental Quality, Program Participation, and Income Transfer. Hongli Feng, Catherine L. Kling, Lyubov A. Kurkalova, Silvia Secchi, and Philip W. Gassman. August 2005. 05-WP 402.
- Cropland Cash Rental Rates in the Upper Mississippi River Basin. Lyubov A. Kurkalova, Christopher Burkart, and Silvia Secchi. October 2004. 04-TR 47.
- The Designation of Co-benefits and Its Implication for Policy: Water quality versus Carbon Sequestration in Agricultural Soils. Silvia Secchi, Manoj Jha, Lyubov A. Kurkalova, Hongli Feng, Philip W. Gassman, and Catherine L. Kling. March 2005. 05-WP 389.
- Impact of High Crop Prices on Environmental Quality: A Case of Iowa and the Conservation Reserve Program. Silvia Secchi and Bruce A. Babcock. May 2007. 07-WP 447.

- Impact of Watershed Subdivision Level on Flows, Sediment Loads, and Nutrient Losses Predicted by SWAT. Manoj Jha, Philip W Gassman, Silvia Secchi, Roy Gu, Jeff Arnold. October 2002. 02-WP 315
- Managing European Corn Borer Resistance to Bt Corn with Dynamic Refuges. Silvia Secchi, Terrance M. Hurley, and Richard L. Hellmich. October 2001. 01-WP 287.
- Managing the Risk of European Corn Borer Resistance to Transgenic Corn: An Assessment of Refuge Recommendations. Terrance M. Hurley, Silvia Secchi, Bruce A. Babcock, and Rick Hellmich. February 1999. 99-SR 88.
- Optimal Antibiotic Usage with Resistance and Endogenous Technological Change. Silvia Secchi and Bruce A. Babcock. February 2001. 01-WP 269.
- Subsidies! The Other Incentive-Based Instrument: The Case of the Conservation Reserve Program. Hongli Feng, Catherine L. Kling, Lyubov A. Kurkalova, Silvia Secchi. October 2003. 03-WP 345.

Watching Corn Grow: A Hedonic Study of the Iowa Landscape. Silvia Secchi. April 2007. 07-WP 445.

*See also CARD Staff

Shaw, Ian

Policy and Forecasting Models for the Chinese, South Korean, Australian, and European Union Meat Sectors. Ian Shaw, John Shaffer, V. Premakumar, and Dermot Hayes. January 1997. 97-TR 35.

Shogren, Jason F.

*See Agriculture Canada

Siemers, Mark

- RAPS 1996: Agricultural and Environmental Outlook. Stanley R. Johnson, P.G. Lakshminarayan, Phil Gassman, Mark Siemers, Toshi Otake, Jean Opsomer, Bruce A. Babcock, Todd Campbell, JunJie Wu, Paul Mitchell, Todd Bishop, and Alicia Carriquiry. Ames: Center for Agricultural and Rural Development, Iowa State University. 1996. Out of print.
- RAPS 1997: Agricultural and Environmental Outlook. Bruce A. Babcock, Todd Campbell, Phil Gassman, Terrance M. Hurley, Paul Mitchell, Toshi Otake, Mark Siemers, and JunJie Wu. Ames: Center for Agricultural and Rural Development, Iowa State University. February 1998. Out of print.

Smith, Darnell

- Computing Average Per Acre Indemnity Payments for Corn in Iowa. Chad Hart and Darnell Smith. August 1996. 96-WP 163.
- Consumer and Producer Influences in Agricultural Policy Formulation: Some Empirical Evidence. Virender Gautam, Sudhir Chaudhary, and Darnell B. Smith. January 1997. 97-WP 175.
- Estimating Costs of Revenue Assurance. Feng Xu, Chad Hart, Darnell Smith, and William H. Meyers. September 1995. 95-WP 140.
- Estimating the Costs of MPCI Under the 1994 Crop Insurance Reform Act. Chad Hart and Darnell Smith. March 1996. 96-WP 158.

- Estimation of Demand for Wheat by Classes for the United States and the European Union. Samarendu Mohanty, E. Wesley F. Peterson, and Darnell B. Smith. July 1997. 97-WP 181.
- FAPRI Analysis of the Proposed "Agenda 2000" European Union CAP Reforms. William H. Meyers, Dermot J. Hayes, Darnell Smith, Samarendu Mohanty, Sudhir Chaudhary, Steve Elmore, Jacinto Fabiosa, Frank Fuller, Chad Hart, Karen Kovarik. March 1998. 98-WP 191.
- The FAPRI Baseline Model of the Federal Crop Insurance Program. Chad E. Hart and Darnell B. Smith. July 1998. 98-TR 40.
- FAPRI Examination of Farm Bill Alternatives. William H. Meyers, Darnell B. Smith. May 1995. 95-BP 8.
- Honduras Technical Manual: Conceptual Framework and Software Documentation. Samarendu Mohanty, Darnell B. Smith, William H. Meyers, S. Patricia Batres-Marquez. January 1997. 97-TR 34.
- Jamaica Technical Manual: Conceptual Framework and Software Documentation. Jacinto Fabiosa, Samarendu Mohanty, Darnell B. Smith, William H. Meyers, and S. Patricia Batres-Marquez. January 1997. 97-TR 33.
- Law of One Price in International Commodity Markets: A Fractional Cointegration Analysis. Samarendu Mohanty, Darnell B. Smith, E. Wesley F. Peterson, and William H. Meyers. February 1996. 96-WP 155.
- Measurement of Government Intervention: A Comparison of Alternative Concepts. Virender Gautam, Sudhir Chaudhary, James R. Prescott, and Darnell B. Smith. March 1997. 97-WP 177.
- Net Returns of Alternative Crops on Flood-Prone Land: Louisa County, Iowa, and Saline County, Missouri. John Kruse, Paul Mitchell, Aziz Bouzaher, Darnell Smith. February 1995. 95-WP 132.
- Production Flexibility Contract Payments: Fiscal Year 1996. Darnell B. Smith and Steven L. Elmore. December 1996. 96-BP 12.
- Reconciling Chinese Meat Production and Consumption Data. Frank Fuller, Dermot Hayes, and Darnell Smith. February 1999. 99-WP 210.
- A Reexamination of Price Dynamics in the International Wheat Market. Samarendu Mohanty, William H. Meyers, and Darnell B. Smith. November 1996. 96-WP 171.
- Time Series Evidence of Relationships Between U.S. and Canadian Wheat Prices. Samarendu Mohanty, Darnell B. Smith, and E. Wesley F. Peterson. February 1996. 96-WP 154.
- The Turkish Agricultural Policy Analysis Model. A. Ali Koc, Darnell B. Smith, Frank Fuller, and Jacinto Fabiosa. November 1998. 98-TR 42.
- Using Income Classes to Estimate Consumption Parameters for Food Policy Analysis. Jacinto Fabiosa, Samarendu Mohanty, Darnell B. Smith, and William H. Meyers. June 1996. 96-WP 159.

*See also FAPRI Staff

Tokgoz, Simla

- An Analysis of the Link between Ethanol, Energy, and Crop Markets. Simla Tokgoz and Amani Elobeid. November 2006. 06-WP 435.
- An Analysis of the Proposed Doha Round Modalities. FAPRI Staff, Bruce A. Babcock, Jacinto F. Fabiosa, Holger Matthey, Murat Isik, Simla Tokgoz, Amani El-Obeid, Chad E. Hart, Frank Fuller, Seth Meyer. June 2003. 03-SR 98. (Available online only).

- Biofuels: Potential Production Capacity, Effects on Grain and Livestock Sectors, and Implications for Food Prices and Consumers. Dermot J. Hayes, Bruce A. Babcock, Jacinto F. Fabiosa, Simla Tokgoz, Amani Elobeid, Tun-Hsiang Yu, Fengxia Dong, Chad E. Hart, Eddie Chavez, Suwen Pan, Miguel Carriquiry, and Jerome Dumortier. March 2009. 09-WP 487.
- Emerging Biofuels: Outlook of Effects on U.S. Grain, Oilseed, and Livestock Markets. Simla Tokgoz, Amani Elobeid, Jacinto Fabiosa, Dermot J. Hayes, Bruce A. Babcock, Tun-Hsiang (Edward) Yu, Fengxia Dong, Chad E. Hart, and John C. Beghin. May 2007. 07-SR 101.
- EU Enlargement and Technology Transfer to New Member States. Simla Tokgoz. November 2005. 05-WP 414.

The Impact of Energy Markets on the EU Agricultural Sector. Simla Tokgoz. January 2009. 09-WP 485.

- The Impact of the European Enlargement and Common Agricultural Policy Reforms on Agricultural Markets: Much Ado about Nothing? Jacinto F. Fabiosa, John C. Beghin, Fengxia Dong, Amani Elobeid, Frank H. Fuller, Holger Matthey, Simla Tokgoz, and Eric Wailes. January 2005. 05-WP 382.
- Land Allocation Effects of the Global Ethanol Surge: Predictions from the International FAPRI Model. Jacinto F. Fabiosa, John C. Beghin, Fengxia Dong, Amani Elobeid, Simla Tokgoz, and Tun-Hsiang Yu. March 2009. 09-WP 488.
- The Long-Run Impact of Corn-Based Ethanol on the Grain, Oilseed, and Livestock Sectors: A Preliminary Assessment. Amani Elobeid, Simla Tokgoz, Dermot J. Hayes, Bruce A. Babcock, and Chad E. Hart. November 2006. 06-BP 49.
- Removal of U.S. Ethanol Domestic and Trade Distortions: Impact on U.S. and Brazilian Ethanol Markets. Amani Elobeid and Simla Tokgoz. 06-WP 427. October 2006 (Revised).

R&D Spillovers in Agriculture: Results from a Trade Model. Simla Tokgoz. September 2003. 03-WP 344.

Sensitivity of Carbon Emission Estimates from Indirect Land-Use Change. Jerome Dumortier, Dermot J. Hayes, Miguel Carriquiry, Fengxia Dong, Xiaodong Du, Amani Elobeid, Jacinto F. Fabiosa, and Simla Tokgoz. July 2009. 09-WP 493.

*See also FAPRI Staff

Tu, Anh

- Intra-Industry Trade, Multilateral Trade Integration, and Invasive Species Risk. Anh T. Tu and John C. Beghin. December 2006. 06-WP 439.
- Tariff Escalation and Invasive Species Risk. Anh Tu, John C. Beghin, and Estelle Gozlan. October 2005. 05-WP 407.

Ukhova, Yekaterina S.

New Aggregate and Source-Specific Pork Import Demand Elasticity for Japan: Implications to U.S. Exports. Jacinto F. Fabiosa and Yekaterina S. Ukhova. October 2000. 00-WP 253.

Valcu, Adriana

Reversing the Property Rights: Practice-Based Approaches for Controlling Agricultural Nonpoint-Source Water Pollution When Emissions Aggregate Nonlinearly.Sergey Rabotyagov, Adriana Valcu, Catherine L. Kling. September 2012. 12-WP 533.

Wang, Erda

- Crop Nutrient Needs Potentially Supplied by Livestock Manure in Iowa, Illinois, and Indiana. Erda Wang, Bruce A. Babcock, and Terrance M. Hurley. July 1998. 98-WP 194.
- Resource or Waste? The Economics of Swine Manure Storage and Management. Ronald A. Fleming, Bruce A. Babcock, and Erda Wang. February 1998 (Revised). 97-WP 178.

Westhoff, Patrick

- Farm-Level Analysis of Risk Management Proposals. Bruce A. Babcock, Chad E. Hart, Gary M. Adams, and Patrick C. Westhoff. February 2000. 00-WP 238.
- Impact of a 10 Percent Decrease in Planted Acreage of All U.S. Program Crops. Bruce A. Babcock, John Beghin, Frank Fuller, Jacinto Fabiosa, Cheng Fang, Chad Hart, Holger Matthey, Stephane De Cara, Gary M. Adams, Robert E. Young II, Pat Westhoff, D. Scott Brown, Brian Willott, Daniel Madison, Seth Meyer, and John Kruse. May 2001. 01-BP 33.
- Outlook for Grain and Oilseed Export Shipments from the Upper Mississippi River Basin. John C. Beghin, Bruce A. Babcock, Robert E. Young III, and Patrick Westhoff. August 2000. 00-BP 30.

*See also FAPRI Staff

Wiborg, Torben

KRAM—A Sector Model of Danish Agriculture: Background and Framework Development. Torben Wiborg. June 1998. 98-WP 193.

Wu, JunJie

- The Choice of Tillage, Rotation, and Soil Testing Practices: Economic and Environmental Implications. JunJie Wu, Bruce A. Babcock, and P.G. Lakshminarayan. July 1996. 96-WP 161.
- The Economic, Environmental, and Fiscal Impacts of a Targeted Renewal of Conservation Reserve Program Contracts. Bruce A. Babcock, P.G. Lakshminarayan, and JunJie Wu. February 1995. 95-WP 129.
- Environmental and Distributional Impacts of Conservation Targeting Strategies. JunJie Wu, David Zilberman, and Bruce A. Babcock. November 1999. 99-WP 230.
- Impacts of Agricultural Practices and Policies on Potential Nitrate Water Pollution in the Midwest and Northern Plains of the United States. JunJie Wu, Bruce A. Babcock, and P.G. Lakshminarayan. February 1996. 96-WP 148.
- Optimal Design of a Voluntary Green Payment Program Under Asymmetric Information. JunJie Wu and Bruce A. Babcock. February 1995. 95-WP 131.
- RAPS 1996: Agricultural and Environmental Outlook. Stanley R. Johnson, P.G. Lakshminarayan, Phil Gassman, Mark Siemers, Toshi Otake, Jean Opsomer, Bruce A. Babcock, Todd Campbell, JunJie Wu, Paul Mitchell, Todd Bishop, and Alicia Carriquiry. Ames: Center for Agricultural and Rural Development, Iowa State University. 1996. Out of print.
- RAPS 1997: Agricultural and Environmental Outlook. Bruce A. Babcock, Todd Campbell, Phil Gassman, Terrance M. Hurley, Paul Mitchell, Toshi Otake, Mark Siemers, and JunJie Wu. Ames: Center for Agricultural and Rural Development, Iowa State University. February 1998. Out of print.

- The Relative Efficiency of Voluntary Versus Mandatory Environmental Regulations. JunJie Wu and Bruce A. Babcock. November 1996. 96-WP 172.
- Renewing CRP: Results from a Study of Alternative Targeting Criteria. Bruce Babcock, P.G. Lakshminarayan, and JunJie Wu. February 1995. 95-BP 6.
- The Resource and Agricultural Policy System (RAPS): Upgrade and Documentation. JunJie Wu. November 2000. 00-TR 45.
- Spatial Heterogeneity and the Choice of Instruments to Control Nonpoint Pollution. JunJie Wu and Bruce A. Babcock. September 1996. 96-WP 164.

Xu, Feng

Estimating Costs of Revenue Assurance. Feng Xu, Chad Hart, Darnell Smith, and William H. Meyers. September 1995. 95-WP 140.

Yan, Dong

- Do Macroeconomic Shocks Impact the Economic Efficiency of Small Farmers? The Case of Wetland Rice Farmers in Indonesia. Jacinto F. Fabiosa, Helen H. Jensen, and Dong Yan. May 2004. 04-WP 364.
- Output Supply and Input Demand System of Commercial and Backyard Poultry Producers in Indonesia. Jacinto F. Fabiosa, Helen H. Jensen, and Dong Yan. May 2004. 04-WP 363.

Yu, Tian

Are U.S. Corn and Soybeans Becoming More Drought Tolerant? Tian Yu and Bruce A. Babcock. October 2009. 09-WP 500.

Estimating Non-linear Weather Impacts on Corn Yield—A Bayesian Approach. Tian Yu and Bruce A. Babcock. April 2011. 11-WP 522.

Yu, Tun-Hsiang (Edward)

- Emerging Biofuels: Outlook of Effects on U.S. Grain, Oilseed, and Livestock Markets. Simla Tokgoz, Amani Elobeid, Jacinto Fabiosa, Dermot J. Hayes, Bruce A. Babcock, Tun-Hsiang (Edward) Yu, Fengxia Dong, Chad E. Hart, and John C. Beghin. May 2007. 07-SR 101.
- The 2006/07 Iowa Grain and Biofuel Flow Study: A Survey Report.Tun-Hsiang (Edward) Yu, Chad E. Hart.October 2008. 08-SR 102.
- The 2007/08 Iowa Grain and Biofuel Flow Study: A Survey Report.Tun-Hsiang (Edward) Yu and Chad Hart. August 2009. 09-SR 103.

*See also FAPRI Staff

Yue, Chengyan

Assessing Consumers' Valuation of Cosmetically Damaged Apples Using a Mixed Probit Model. Chengyan Yue, Helen H. Jensen, Daren S. Mueller, Gail R. Nonnecke, and Mark L. Gleason. December 2005. 05-WP 419.

- Discounting Spotted Apples: Investigating Consumers' Willingness to Accept Cosmetic Damage in an Organic Product. Chengyan Yue, Frode Alfnes, and Helen H. Jensen. November 2006. 06-WP 436.
- How to Promote Quality Perception in Wine Markets: Brand Advertising or Geographical Indication?. Chengyan Yue, Stéphan Marette, and John C. Beghin. August 2006. 06-WP 426.
- Tariff Equivalent of Technical Barriers to Trade with Imperfect Substitution and Trade Costs. Chengyan Yue, John C. Beghin, and Helen H. Jensen. November 2005 (Revised). 05-WP 383.

CARD Newsletters

1995 to Present

IOWA AG REVIEW (LAST PUBLISHED FALL 2009)

Vol. 1, No. 2, Spring 1995

- •Conservation Reserve Program
- •Marketing Loans
- •Deficiency Payments
- •Iowa Commodity Prices
- •Analysis of the Iowa Revenue Assurance Plan
- •FAPRI 1995 Baseline Results
- •Impacts on Iowa of the Changing Structure of the Pork Industry
- •The Balanced Budget Amendment: How It May Impact Farm Programs

Vol. 1, No. 3, Summer 1995

- •The Story Behind the Hog Breeding Herd Revision
- •Budget Cut Proposals
- •Iowa Commodity Prices
- •Three Corners: FAPRI Examination of Farm Bill Alternatives
- •Risky Business: Measuring Monetary and Nonmonetary Benefits of Insurance Programs
- •CARD 1995 Iowa Baseline Results
- •Specialty Soybeans: New Markets for Iowa
- •Hard Choices
- •Weather Uncertainty and Financial Risk
- •Fall Policy conference

Vol. 1, No. 4, Fall 1995

- •Conservation Tillage and Farm Programs
- •Weather Shocks, Iowa Agriculture, and Agricultural Policy
- •Farm Bill Options and Iowa Agriculture
- •How Revenue Assurance and Yield Insurance Stack Up: A Cost Comparison
- Insurance Stack Up: A Cost Comparison
- •Farm Freedom or Freedom to Farm?
- •Income Support or Subsidized Risk Management? Two Agricultural Policy Approaches
- •Focus on Livestock Issues
- Vol. 2, No. 1, Winter 1995
 - •What's Ahead for Iowa Crops?
 - •Comparing the House and Senate Farm Bill Proposals
 - •Bulletin on Farm Bill Compromise

- •The House and Senate Visions of a CRP Renewal
- •If Ethanol Demand Changes, What Happens to Farm Prices?
- •New Techniques to Modify Pork Fats Promote Better Health
- •Focus for 1996 Forum: How Technology Impacts Agriculture
- Vol. 2, No. 2, Spring 1996
 - •Stocks-to-Use Ratios and Grain Price Volatility
 - •Possible Results of Freedom to Farm: A FAPRI Analysis of the Congressional Compromise on Agriculture
 - •Government Costs of Yield and Revenue Insurance
 - •Bulletin on Senate 1996 Farm Bill
 - •A Review of New Revenue Insurance Products
 - •Economic Impacts of CRP on Communities
 - •Who Reads Iowa Ag Review?

Vol. 2, No. 3, Spring 1996

- •Outlook for U.S. Corn and Soybeans in 1996
- •Summary of the 1996 Farm Bill: The Federal Agriculture Improvement and Reform (FAIR) Act of 1996
- •FAPRI 1996 Baseline: Projections under the FAIR Act
- •A Review of the New Corn Yield Insurance Futures and Options
- •Iowa Crop Insurance: What Is the Coverage Level?
- •The Future of the Conservation Reserve Program
- •Market-Based Agriculture: Opportunities and Challenges

Vol. 2, No. 4, Fall 1996

- •The Impact of 1996 Weather on Crop Markets
- •The EU Export Tax: Impact on U.S. Markets
- •Agriculture's Next Ten Years: 1996 Iowa Baseline
- •Would Revenue Insurance Have Paid During the 1993 Flood?

- •Will Freedom to Farm Harm the Environment?
- •Iowa Farming: Evolving Risk and Risk Management
- •How Iowa Stacks Up Under the 1996 Freedom to Farm Payments

Vol. 3, Nos. 1 and 2, Spring 1997

- •FAPRI 1997 Agricultural Projections
- •Impacts on Iowa
- •U.S. Agricultural Exports
- •The Impact of EEP Removal on U.S. Wheat
- •The Potential Market for U.S. Pork Variety Meats in China
- •The FAPRI Process of Analysis
- •Grains and Oilseed Cropland: A Global Perspective
- •Transportation Changes Increase Risks for Country Elevators
- •Implications for U.S. Pork Trade Following Taiwan's Export Ban

Vol. 3, No. 3, Summer 1997

- •The Look of the "New" Conservation Reserve Program
- •World Trade Impacts of Foot and Mouth Disease in Taiwan
- •Agricultural Impacts of China's Accession to the WTO
- •Budget Cuts Continue to Pressure the Agricultural Sector

Vol. 4, No. 1, Fall 1998

- •Agricultural Payments to Iowa under Alternative Programs
- •Iowa's Agricultural Situation
- •Loan Deficiency Payments or the Loan Program?
- •Grain Market Glut: Asia a Minor Player

Vol. 5, No. 1, Winter 1999

- •Government Payments to Supplement Iowa Farm Income
- •Three-Year Outlook for Iowa Agriculture
- •FAPRI Baseline Meeting
- •Iowa's Agricultural Situation
- •ISU, IEFC Issue State Income Growth and Tax Projections

Vol. 5, No. 2, Spring 1999

- •Five-Year Outlook for Iowa Agriculture
- •Recommended Daily Allowances Soon to Change
- •Iowa's Agricultural Situation
- •National Forum for Agriculture Climate Change Conference
- •Whole-Farm Revenue Insurance for Crop and Livestock Producers
- •New Use for Soybean Products
- •Continuing Development of the CARD Website

Vol. 5, No. 3, Summer 1999

- •EU-U.S. Beef Hormone Trade Dispute
- •GMOs in Europe: A Genetically Modified Ordeal?
- •Iowa's Agricultural Situation
- •Record Low Pork Prices in 1998: Transient or Permanent?

Vol. 5, No. 4, Fall 1999

- •Whither Farm Policy
- •Iowa's Agricultural Situation
- •Sell or Store? CARD's Web-based decision aid is now available
- •Can Subsidies Hurt Iowa Agriculture?
- •European Union Agricultural Reforms: Impacts for Iowa

Vol. 6, No. 1, Winter 2000

- •The Impact of Crop Insurance on the Iowa Economy
- •A Second Look at Subsidies and Supply
- •Iowa's Agricultural Situation
- •Risk Assessment for Food Safety: Application and Evaluation of HACCP in Hog Slaughter and Processing
- •Dairy Policies Around the World: What Would We Gain from Getting Rid of Them?
- •Heartland Environmental and Resource Economics Workshop

Vol. 6, No. 2, Spring 2000

- •Re-Energizing Supply Chains
- •Examples of Agribusiness Websites
- •Modified Corn—Will Livestock Producers Buy It?
- •Iowa's Agricultural Situation
- •Five-Year Outlook for Iowa Agriculture

Vol. 6, No. 3, Summer 2000

- •Agricultural Policy Update: Are FAIR's Payment Formulas Fair?
- •Iowa's Agricultural Situation
- •Iowa's Wetlands: Who Will Pay for Preservation?
- •What Would Happen if Over-the-Counter Antibiotics Were Banned (in Swine Rations)?

Vol. 6, No. 4, Fall 2000

- •A Farm Policy Objective: The Search Goes On
- •Iowa's Agricultural Situation
- •Comparing Grain Transportation in the United States and Argentina
- •Competitiveness and Protection of Chinese Agriculture

Vol. 7, No. 1, Winter 2001

- •Extreme Demands—Extraordinary Products: What's In It for Midwestern Agriculture?
- •Iowa's Agricultural Situation

•NAFTA: Implications for Mexican and Midwestern Agriculture

Vol. 7, No. 2, Spring 2001

- •U.S. Farm Policy and the WTO
- Iowa's Agricultural Situation
- •Can Acreage Controls Increase Iowa Farm Revenue?
- •USDA's Nutrition Education Program Pays Long-Term Benefits

Vol. 7, No. 3, Summer 2001

- •The Next Farm Bill: Is It Time for Conservation Payments?
- •Willingness to Pay for Clear Lake Cleanup
- •Iowa's Agricultural Situation
- •China's Accession to the WTO: Effects on U.S. Pork and Poultry

Vol. 7, No. 4, Fall 2001

- •Trade, Wealth Creation, and American Agriculture
- •Who is Afraid of the "Precautionary Principle"?
- •Iowa's Agricultural Situation
- •The Concentration of U.S. Agricultural Subsidies

Vol. 8, No. 1, Winter 2002

- •Supporting U.S. Agriculture under the World Trade Organization
- •The Cost of Food Self-Sufficiency and Agricultural Protection in South Korea
- Iowa's Agricultural Situation
- •Meat Traceability: Its Effect on Trade
- Public or Private Price Protection?
- •Incentives to Boost Conservation Tillage Adoption
- •Meet the Staff: Holger Matthey

Vol. 8, No. 2, Spring 2002

- •Rural American and Modern Agriculture: What Kind of Future?
- •By the Numbers: County Population Trends
- •Patented Agriculture
- •Iowa's Agricultural Situation
- •The EU-U.S. Hormone Dispute: The Negotiations Continue
- •Meet the Staff: Phil Gassman

Vol. 8, No. 3, Summer 2002

- •Local and Global Perspectives on the New U.S. Farm Policy
- •Beef Quality Assurance "Down Under"
- •Iowa's Agricultural Situation
- •The Costs of Foodborne Illness
- •Rich Countries, Poor Countries, and the
- Doha Round Trade Negotiations

•Meet the Staff: David Hennessy

Vol. 8, No. 4, Fall 2002

- Are Cost-Increasing Production Practices in Agriculture's Future?
- A New Brand of Agriculture? Farmer-
- Owned Brands Reward Innovation
- Iowa's Agricultural Situation
- · Disaster Assistance: How Best to Pay When Nature Has Her Way
- •Meet the Staff: Jackie Garreau

Vol. 9, No. 1, Winter 2003

- •Brains or Brawn? Which Economic
- Development Policy is Best for Iowa?
- •Cuba: An Emerging Market for Iowa Agriculture?
- •Iowa's Agricultural Situation
- •Disaster Assistance: How Best to Pay When Nature Has Her Way
- •Iowa's Agricultural Situation
- •Water Quality Research: A Collaborative Effort
- •Meet the Staff: Roxanne Clemens
- Vol. 9, No. 3, Summer 2003
 - ·Living with Hogs in Rural Iowa
 - •Antibiotics Restrictions: Taking Stock of Denmark's Experience
 - •Iowa's Agricultural Situation
 - •Integration in the North American Livestock and Meat Industries
 - •U.S. Agriculture and the Value of the Dollar

•And the Survey Said. . .

- Vol. 9, No. 4, Fall 2003
 - •Geographical Indications, Property Rights, and Value-Added Agriculture
 - Meat Traceability in Japan
 - •Agricultural Situation Spotlight
 - •Agricultural Biotechnology and Trade: The Unresolved Issues
 - •Recent CARD Publications

Vol. 10, No. 1, Winter 2004

- Risk-Free Farming?
- •Targeting Efficiency in the Conservation Security Program
- •Agricultural Situation Spotlight: Agricultural Price Swings and Iowa's Economy
- •The Expanding U.S. Market for Fresh Produce
- •Recent CARD Publications

Vol. 10, No. 2, Spring 2004

- •Booming Commodities: How Long Will It Last?
- •Policy Reforms in World Sugar Markets: What Would Happen?
- •Agricultural Situation Spotlight: Ethanol: Policies, Production, and Profitability

•China's Challenge: Conforming to Sanitary and Phytosanitary Measures for Agricultural Exports

Vol. 10, No. 3, Summer 2004

- •Processing or Exports: Which Path for U.S. Grain?
- •Valuing Water Quality in Midwestern Lake Ecosysems
- •Agricultural Situation Spotlight: How the Brazil-U.S. Cotton
- •Dispute Could Affect Iowa's Agriculture
- •Keeping Farmers on the Land: Agritourism in the European Union
- •China's Growing Market for Dairy Products

Vol. 10, No. 4, Fall 2004

- •Creation of a WTO-Friendly Farm Safety Net
- •Pharmaceuticals and Industrial Products in Crops: Economic Prospects and Impacts on Agriculture
- •Agricultural Situation Spotlight: Agriculture on Record Pace
- •Strong U.S. Pork Exports in 2004: The Story Behind the Numbers
- •10 Years of the Iowa Ag Review

Vol. 11, No.1, Winter 2005

- •Guns and Butter, Crop Insurance Reform, and the Farmer Safety Net
- •Rethinking Agricultural Domestic Support under the World Trade Agreement
- •Agricultural Situation Spotlight: Planting Decisions: Corn versus Soybeans
- •Animal Identification Is Key to Restarting Beef Exports to Japan•U.S. Sweetener Consumption Trends and Dietary Guidelines

Vol. 11, No.2, Spring 2005

- •Judging the Performance of the 2002 Farm Bill
- •Water Cleanup: What's the Economic Impact for Iowa Communities?
- •Agricultural Situation Spotlight: Preparing for Soybean Rust
- •Geographical Indications the WTO, and Iowa-80 Beef

•The WTO Picture after the Cotton Ruling

Vol. 11, No.3, Summer 2005

- •Safety Net Design for the New Farm Bill
- •A New World Market for U.S. Beef
- •Agricultural Situation Spotlight: Ethanol Revisited
- •CAFTA's Projected Impact on U.S. Sugar
- •Cattle Producers Need a Quality System Assessment for Japan

Vol. 11, No.4, Fall 2005

•Are More Livestock in Iowa's Future?

- •Agricultural Situation Spotlight: Corn Prices, Basis, and Transportation
- •Are We Underestimating Corn Production Potential?
- •Beef Packing Concentration: Limiting Branded Product Opportunities?

Vol. 12, No. 1, Winter 2005

- •Unfair Trade: Culprits and Victims
- •Agricultural Situation Spotlight: When Is GRIP the Right Choice for Crop Insurance?
- •FAPRI Analyzes the U.S. Proposal to the WTO
- •High Yields, Low Prices, and High Government Payments
- •Harnessing Information for More Effective Use of Food Safety Resources
- Vol. 12 No. 2, Spring 2006
 - •Cheap Food and Farm Subsidies: Policy Impacts of a Mythical Connection
 - •Agricultural Situation Spotlight: Do Ethanol/Livestock Synergies Presage Increased Iowa Cattle Numbers?
 - •Policy and Competitiveness of U.S. and Brazilian Ethanol
 - •CRP Acreage on the Horizon
 - •Mexico's Improving Pork Sector Creates Positives for Imports

Vol. 12 No. 3, Summer 2006

- •Crop Insurance: A Good Deal for Taxpayers?
- •Global Prospects for Dairy in Argentina and Chile and Lessons for U.S. Dairy Industries
- •Agricultural Situation Spotlight: Acreage Shifts Follow Price Signals
- •Can South America Pick Up the Soybean Slack?
- •Biorenewables Policy at CARD
- Vol. 12 No. 4, Fall 2006
 - •Farm Policy Amid High Prices: Which Direction Will We Take?
 - •Feeding the Ethanol Boom: Where Will the Corn Come From?
 - •Agricultural Situation Spotlight: Getting
 - More Corn Acres from the Corn Belt •Strong Export Growth in "Other" Markets
 - for U.S. Pork
 - •The Costs and Benefits of Conservation Practices in Iowa

Vol. 13 No. 1, Winter 2007

- •Crop Insurance: Inside or Outside of the Farm Bill?
- •Dietary Change in China's Cities: Empirical Fact or Urban Legend?
- •Agricultural Situation Spotlight: Ethanol-Livestock Integration
- •Who Will Have Surplus Corn?

•After the Ban: U.S. Beef Exports to Japan Lag Demand

Vol. 13 No. 2, Spring 2007

- •High Crop Prices, Ethanol Mandates, and the Public Good: Do They Coexist?
- •Impact of High Corn Prices on Conservation Reserve Program Acreage
- •Agricultural Situation Spotlight:Land Rents: How High Will They Go and Who Gains?
- •U.S. Biodiesel Production: Recent Developments and Prospects
- •Corn Shortfalls: Historical Patterns and Expectations

Vol. 13 No. 3, Summer 2007

- •Farm Programs, Fuel Mandates, and Agricultural Prosperity
- •Do Biofuels Mean Inexpensive Food Is a Thing of the Past?
- •CARD's 50th Anniversary: Taking Stock of Our Past—and Future
- •Agricultural Situation Spotlight: Shifting Corn Basis Patterns

Vol. 13 No. 4, Fall 2007

- •Is Corn Ethanol a Low-Carbon Fuel?
- •How to Save Billions in Farm Spending
- •Agricultural Situation Spotlight: Blending: Ethanol's New Growth Sector
- •Exchange Rates and Agricultural Commodity Prices

Vol. 14 No. 1, Winter 2008

- •When Will the Bubble Burst?
- •Steady Supplies or Stockpiles?
- •Dried Distillers Grains and U.S. Beef Production
- •A Billion Gallons of Biodiesel: Who Benefits?
- •Agricultural Situation Spotlight: The Outlook for Corn and Ethanol

Vol. 14 No. 2, Spring 2008

- •Corn Belt Contributions to the Crop Insurance Industry
- •The Outlook for Corn Prices in the 2008 Marketing Year
- •Options for the Conservation Reserve Program
- •Agricultural Situation Spotlight: Agricultural Trade with a Weak Dollar
- •Boom Times for Crop Insurance

Vol. 14 No. 3, Summer 2008

- •Breaking the Link between Food and Biofuels
- •The New ACRE Program: Frequently Asked Questions

- •Agricultural Situation Spotlight: New Permanent Disaster Assistance: How It Works and When to Expect Payments
- •Charting Growth in Food Demand
- •A Change in Assignment

Vol. 14 No. 4, Fall 2008

- How Low Will Corn Prices Go?
- •Who's Using All the Ethanol?
- •Splashing and Dashing Biodiesel
- •Costs and Benefits of Fixing Gulf Hypoxia

Vol. 15 No. 1, Winter 2009

- •Prospects for ACRE Payments in 2009
- •U.S. Beef Faces Challenges in Korea Before Reaching Full Potential
- •Renewable Identification Numbers and the Renewable Fuels Standard: How They Support Corn and Soybean Prices
- •Corn or Soybeans for 2009?

Vol. 15 No. 2, Spring 2009

- •Should Government Subsidize Farmers' Risk Management?
- •Intricacies of Meeting the Renewable Fuels Standard
- •ACRE: Price Support or Crop Insurance?
- •Crop Outlook for 2009

Vol. 15 No. 3, Summer 2009

- •Costs and Benefits to Agriculture from Climate Change Policy
- •Measuring Unmeasurable Land-Use Changes from Biofuels
- •Agricultural Situation Spotlight: Odds of an ACRE Payment for Corn and Soybean Farmers

Fall 2009, Vol. 15 No. 4

- •Examining the Health of the U.S. Crop Insurance Industry
- •Drought Tolerance and Risk in the U.S.
- Crop Insurance Program
- •End of a Long Run

FAPRI BULLETIN (LAST PUBLISHED SEPT/OCT 2000)

Vol. 1, No. 1, October 1998

- •India's Future in the World Grain Market •The Impacts of Live Cattle Trade Growth in
- Southeast Asia •The Oilseeds Roller Coaster

Vol. 1, No. 2, November 1998

- •U.S.-Canada Agricultural Trade Dispute
- •Impacts of the World Crop Glut on Iowa Producers
- •Impacts of Chinese Swine Feeding Practices on Future Chinese Feed Grain and Livestock Trade

Vol. 1, No. 3, December 1998

- •The Loan Deficiency Payment Phenomenon •Government Payments to Supplement Farm Income
- •Argentine Cattle-Beef Sector Poised to Recover Glory Days

Vol. 2, No. 1, January 1999

- •Short-Term Outlook
- •The Past, Present, and Future of the Export Enhancement Program
- •China: A Wildcard Player in the World Grain Market

Vol. 2, No. 2, February 1999

- •European Agriculture at a Crossroad
- •China's Livestock Statistics: Implications for Export Markets
- •Turkey Takes Steps toward Membership in the European Union

Vol. 2, No. 3, March/April 1999

- •Shifting Patterns in Asian Agricultural Trade
- •Expanding Pork Trade Potential in Asia

Vol. 2, No. 4, May/June 1999

•Highlights of FAPRI 1999 World Agricultural Outlook

Vol. 2, No. 5, July/August 1999

•Impacts of the EU's Berlin Accord on World Agriculture

Vol. 2, No. 6, October/November 1999

- •Potential Market for Non-GMO Corn and Soybeans
- •GATT: Did It Make a Difference?

Vol. 3, No. 1, April/May 2000

•Highlights of FAPRI 2000 World Agricultural Outlook

Vol. 3, No. 2, July/August 2000

Urban Household Oil and Fats Demand in China and Implications for World Oil Trade
Enlarging the European Union

Vol. 3, No. 3, September/October 2000

- •Impacts of the Federal Support Program for Sugar on U.S. and World Markets
- •Animal Disease Outbreaks and Their Impacts on Trade

CARD REPORT (LAST PUBLISHED MAY 1999)

Vol. 8, No. 1, January 1995

- •Farm Bill Analysis
- •Livestock and the Environment
- •Carriquiry is Resident Statistics Expert
- •Heffernan Joins CARD
- •GATT Agricultural Commitments
- International Visitors

Vol. 8, No. 2, September 1995

- •Water Quality Project in Russia
- •Public Resources Online
- •Australian Economist Assists FAPRI
- •FAPRI Analyzes Farm Bill
- •Analysis of Revenue Assurance Plan
- •FAPRI Outlooks Available

- •Ag Policy Conference
- •Book Honors Earl Heady
- •Food Safety Conference
- •Great Plains Ecosystems

Vol. 9, No. 1, Spring 1996

- •Food Safety Symposium
- FAFSAS Project
- •Food Safety in the Meat Industry
- •Major Economic Reform in Egypt
- •U.S. Meat Exports to China
- •International Journal Edited by Stanley Johnson
- •Iowa Pork Production
- •CARD Profile: Jean Opsomer

•Meyers Participates in Project LINK Conference

•Stochastic Volatility Research

Vol. 9, No. 2, Fall 1996

- •Baltic Basin Subject of New Report Series
- •CARD Opens Research Efforts in China
- •National Forum Theme: Technology's Impact on Agriculture
- •CARD Research Finds Reduced Nitrogen Loss in Soils
- •FAPRI Baseline Update
- •A New "Map" of Iowa
- •New Journal Launched: Review of Development Economics
- •CARD Graduate Student Wins International Award
- •Will Freedom to Farm Harm the Environment?
- •Shaping Poland's Future

Vol. 10, No. 1, Spring 1997

- •Agricultural Production and Trade in Ukraine, Belarus, and Moldova
- •Istra River Basin Project Hosts Russian Teachers
- •Seminar in Lithuania Cosponsored by CARD
- •Impacts of the Conservation Reserve
- Program on Waterfowl Habitat
- •Food in a Borderless World
- •China's Role in the World Agri-food System
- Vol. 10, No. 2, Winter 1997/98
 - •CARD Project in Ukraine
 - •Highlights of CARD Initiatives in the Former Soviet Union
 - •FAPRI Modeling Systems Introduced at Ukraine Center
 - •State Grain Order is Subject of Ukrainian Policy Paper
 - •CARD Profile: Don A. Van Atta
 - •The Impacts of Using Variable Fertilizer Rate Technologies in Corn Production
 - •Assessing the Nutritional Status of U.S. Elderly Populations

Vol. 11, No. 1, Spring 1998

- •CARD Maps Agricultural Production and the Environment
- •Study of HACCP Benefits
- •Hungarian Credit Foundation
- •Food Safety Issues
- •Developing a Vision for Iowa Agriculture
- •Russian Water Quality Project Update
- •Lithuanian Dairy Representatives Visit the United States
- •Biotechnology and Agriculture

Vol. 11, No. 2, Summer 1998

- •The Origins of CARD
- •Early Model Development at CARD, 1958-83
- •Hungarians Commemorate First East-West Conference
- •Excerpts from an Interview with Stanley R. Johnson
- •CARD Profile: Becky Olson and Karleen Gillen

Vol. 12, No. 1, May 1999

- •The Development of CARD
- •Environmental Policy Development at CARD
- •CARD Conferences
- •Pioneer Hi-Bred Endows Science and Technology Chair
- •A Birthday Party for CARD
- •CARD Director and Faculty